# ANNUAL STATISTICAL REPORT OF TRADE UNIONS IN HONG KONG 2021

香港職工會統計年報 2021

REGISTRY OF TRADE UNIONS LABOUR DEPARTMENT September 2022 勞工處職工會登記局 2022 年 9 月

# TABLE OF CONTENTS

# 目 錄

<u>[able</u> 表	<u>Title</u> 題目	Page 頁數
1	Key Statistics 主要的統計數字	1
2	Summary of Registration of Trade Unions and Trade Union Federations 職工會及職工會聯會登記摘要	2
3	Summary of Trade Unions by Size of Declared Membership (as at 31 December 2021) 按申報會員數目劃分的職工會摘要(截至 2021 年 12 月 31 日止)	3
4	Declared Membership by Type of Trade Unions (as at 31 December 2021) 按職工會類別劃分的申報會員數目(截至 2021 年 12 月 31 日止)	4
	Notes for Tables 5 to 12 and 14 適用於表五至十二及十四的註解	5
5	Particulars of Employee Unions 僱員工會詳情 (Please refer to "List of Industrial Classification of Employee Unions" on pages 6 to 9 for details. 請參閱第6至9頁的「僱員工會行業分類一覽」)	6 - 108
6	Particulars of Employer Associations 僱主工會詳情 (Please refer to "List of Industrial Classification of Employer Associations" on page 109 for details. 請參閱第 109 頁的「僱主工會行業分類一覽」)	109 - 111
7	Particulars of Mixed Organisations of Employees and Employers 僱員僱主混合工會詳情 (Please refer to "List of Industrial Classification of Mixed Organisations of Employees and Employers" on pages 112 to 113 for details. 請參閱第 112 至 113 頁的「僱員僱主混合工會行業分類一覽」)	112 - 119

<u>Table</u> <u>表</u>	Title 題目	Page 頁數
8	Particulars of Trade Union Federations 職工會聯會詳情	120 - 121
9	Trade Unions Registered in 2021 2021 年登記的職工會	122 - 139
10	Trade Unions De-registered in 2021 2021 年撤銷登記的職工會	140 - 146
11	Trade Unions Changed their Names in 2021 2021 年更改名稱的職工會	147
12	Declared Membership of Employee Unions by Sex and Industry Sectors (as at 31 December 2021) 按性別及行業類別劃分的僱員工會申報會員數目(截至 2021 年12 月 31 日止)	148
13	Summary of Accounts of Trade Unions in 2021 by Type of Trade Unions 按職工會類別劃分的 2021 年職工會帳目摘要	149
14	Summary of Accounts of Trade Unions in 2021 by Industry Sectors 按行業類別劃分的 2021 年職工會收支帳目摘要	150
15	Index	151 - 192
16	索引	193 - 234

Table 1 表一

### Key Statistics 主要的統計數字

	2017	2018	2019	2020	2021
Number of Registered Trade Unions 已登記職工會數目					
Employee Unions 僱員工會	836	846	866	1 355	1 472
Employer Associations 僱主工會	14	13	12	12	12
Mixed Organisations of Employees and Employers 僱員僱主混合工會	38	38	39	43	43
Total 總數	888	897	917	1 410	1 527
Declared Membership 申報會員數目					
Employee Unions 僱員工會	904 210	911 593	923 239	907 839	888 092
Employer Associations 僱主工會	1 039	1 012	977	947	928
Mixed Organisations of Employees and Employers 僱員僱主混合工會	10 791	10 267	9 954	11 660	10 611
Total 總數	916 040	922 872	934 170	920 446	899 631
Number of Trade Union Federations 職工會聯會數目	11	11	11	12	15
Trade Union Participation Rate (%) 職工會參與率	25.02	25.06	25.70	25.56	25.23

Note:

Trade union participation rate = 
$$\frac{\text{declared membership of employee unions}}{\text{number of salaried employees and wage earners}} \times 100\%$$

註解:

Table 2 表二

# Summary of Registration of Trade Unions and Trade Union Federations 職工會及職工會聯會登記摘要

Type of Trade Union 職工會類別	No. of Trade Unions on the Register as at 31 December 2020 截至 2020年 12月31日止的 登記職工會數目	Added to the Register 新列登記冊	Removed from the Register Note 由登記冊除名 <sup>註解</sup>	No. of Trade Unions on the Register as at 31 December 2021 截至 2021年 12月31日止的 登記職工會數目
Employee Unions 僱員工會	1 355	180	63	1 472
Employer Associations 僱主工會	12	0	0	12
Mixed Organisations of Employees and Employers 僱員僱主混合工會	43	0	0	43
Total 總數	1 410	180	63	1 527
Trade Union Federations 職工會聯會	12	3	0	15

Note: Including dissolution of trade unions, cancellation of registration of trade unions at their request and for reason of contravention of the Trade Unions Ordinance.

註解:包括自行解散、自行請求取消登記及因違反《職工會條例》而被取消登記的職工會。

Table 3 表三 Summary of Trade Unions by Size of Declared Membership (as at 31 December 2021) 按申報會員數目劃分的職工會摘要 (截至 2021 年 12 月 31 日止)

Declared Membership 申報的會員數目	Employe	ees 僱員	Employers 僱主		Mixed 混合		Total No. of	Total Declared
	No. of Trade Unions 職工會數目	Declared Membership 申報的 會員數目	No. of Trade Unions 職工會數目	Declared Membership 申報的 會員數目	No. of Trade Unions 職工會數目	Declared Membership 申報的 會員數目	Unions 職工會總數	Membership 申報的 會員總數
50 or under 50 人或以下	850	10 079	8	174	15	318	873	10 571
51 to 250 51 至 250 人	300	37 368	3	374	18	2 674	321	40 416
251 to 1 000 251 至 1 000 人	196	96 923	1	380	7	2 802	204	100 105
1 001 to 5 000 1 001 至 5 000 人	99	189 712	0	0	3	4 817	102	194 529
Over 5 000 5 000 人以上	27	554 010	0	0	0	0	27	554 010
Total 總數	1 472	888 092	12	928	43	10 611	1 527	899 631

Table 4 表四 Declared Membership by Type of Trade Unions (as at 31 December 2021) 按職工會類別劃分的申報會員數目 (截至 2021 年 12 月 31 日止)

	Type of Trade Unions 職工會類別	No. of Trade Unions 職工會數目	Declared Membership 申報的會員數目
I.	EMPLOYEE UNIONS 僱員工會	1 472	888 092
	Affiliated to the Hong Kong Federation of Trade Unions (FTU) 與香港工會聯合會聯繫	193	401 179
	Affiliated to the Federation of Hong Kong & Kowloon Labour Unions (FLU) 與港九勞工社團聯會聯繫	137	67 954
	Affiliated to the Hong Kong & Kowloon Trades Union Council (TUC) 與港九工團聯合總會聯繫	20	2 054
	Others 其他	1 122	416 905
II.	EMPLOYER ASSOCIATIONS 僱主工會	12	928
III.	MIXED ORGANISATIONS OF EMPLOYEES & EMPLOYERS 僱員僱主混合工會	43	10 611
	GRAND TOTAL 總數 (I+II+III)	1 527	899 631

#### Notes for Tables 5 to 12 and 14 適用於表五至十二及十四的註解

- (1) In this report, trade unions are classified by industry sector based on the "Hong Kong Standard Industrial Classification Version 2.0" published by the Census and Statistics Department.
  此報告內列載的職工會是根據由政府統計處編製的「香港標準行業分類 2.0 版」作行業分類。
- Unions marked \* are affiliated to the Hong Kong Federation of Trade Unions (FTU).附有\*記號者為與香港工會聯合會聯繫的職工會。
- (3) Unions marked @ are affiliated to the Federation of Hong Kong & Kowloon Labour Unions (FLU).

  附有 @ 記號者為與港九勞工社團聯會聯繫的職工會。
- (4) Unions marked + are affiliated to the Hong Kong & Kowloon Trades Union Council (TUC).
  附有 + 記號者為與港九工團聯合總會聯繫的職工會。
- (5) Unions marked ^ are trade unions which have long failed to update their membership figures. Hence, the declared membership of such trade unions will not be published.

  附有 ^ 記號者為已多時沒有更新其會員數目的職工會,故其申報會員數目將不會被刊登。
- (6) The declared membership figures in this report are provided by trade unions. There may be cases where the unions concerned have, in view of their composition, included various types of members into their figures. 此報告內所列載的申報會員數目乃由各職工會提供。個別職工會或會因應其組合架構,將各類會員一同申報。

# List of Industrial Classification of Employee Unions 僱員工會行業分類一覽

<u>Title</u> 行業名稱	Page 頁數
Agriculture, Forestry and Fishing; Mining and Quarrying 農業、林業及漁業;採礦及採石	10
Manufacturing 製造	10 - 19
General Manufacturing 一般製造業	10 - 11
Manufacture of Food, Beverages and Tobacco 食品、飲品及煙草製品的製造	11 - 12
Manufacture of Textiles, Wearing Apparel, Leather & Related Products and Footwear 紡織品、成衣、皮革、皮革相關製品及鞋類的製造	12 - 13
Manufacture of Wood and of Products of Wood and Cork, Articles of Straw and Plaiting Materials (Except Furniture and Toys) 木材及木製品、水松製品、草編及編結材料製品的製造 (傢具及玩具除外)	14
Printing and Reproduction of Recorded Media 印刷及已儲錄資料媒體的複製	14
Manufacture of Coke & Refined Petroleum Products, Pharmaceuticals, Medicinal Chemical & Botanical Products, Rubber & Plastics Products, Other Non-Metallic Mineral Products 焦煤和精煉石油產品、藥品、醫藥化學劑和植物藥材、橡膠 及塑膠產品、其他非金屬礦產製品的製造	15
Manufacture of Basic Metals, Fabricated Metal (Except Machinery and Equipment) Products 基本金屬、金屬製品 (機械及設備除外) 的製造	15 - 16
Manufacture of Computer, Electronic and Optical Products 電腦、電子及光學產品的製造	16 - 17
Manufacture of Electrical Equipment, Other Machinery and Equipment 電器設備、其他機械設備的製造	17
Manufacture of Other Transport Equipment 其他運輸設備的製造	17 - 18

<u>Title</u> <u>行業名稱</u>	Page 頁數
Manufacture of Furniture 傢具的製造	18
Other Manufacturing 其他製造業	18 - 19
Repair and Installation of Machinery and Equipment 機械及設備的維修及安裝	19
Electricity and Gas Supply; Water Supply; Sewerage, Waste Management and Remediation Activities 電力及燃氣供應;自來水供應;污水處理、廢棄物管理及污染防治活動	19 - 20
Electricity and Gas Supply 電力及燃氣供應	19 - 20
Sewerage, Waste Management and Remediation Activities 污水處理、廢棄物管理及污染防治活動	20
Construction 建造	21 - 30
Import/Export, Wholesale and Retail Trades 進出口貿易、批發及零售業	30 - 35
General Import/Export, Wholesale and Retail Trades 一般進出口貿易、批發及零售業	30
Import and Export Trade 進出口貿易	30 - 31
Wholesale and Retail Trade 批發及零售業	31 - 35
Transportation, Storage, Postal and Courier Services 運輸、倉庫、郵政及速遞服務	35 - 45
Land, Water, Air Transport, Warehousing and Support Activities for Transportation 陸路、水上、航空運輸、貨倉及運輸輔助活動	35 - 44
Postal and Courier Activities 郵政及速遞活動	44 - 45
Accommodation and Food Service Activities 住宿及膳食服務活動	45 - 48

Title 行業名稱	Page 頁數
Information and Communications 資訊及通訊	48 - 51
Publishing Activities 出版活動	48 - 49
Motion Picture, Video & Television Programme Production, Sound Recording & Music Publishing Activities, Programming & Broadcasting Activities 電影、錄像及電視節目製作活動、錄音及音樂出版活動、節目編製及廣播活動	49
Telecommunications and Information Technology Service Activities 電訊及資訊科技服務活動	49 - 51
Financial and Insurance Activities 金融及保險活動	51 - 54
Real Estate Activities 地產活動	54 - 56
Professional, Scientific and Technical Activities 專業、科學及技術活動	56 - 60
Legal and Accounting Activities 法律及會計活動	56 - 57
Architecture and Engineering Activities, Technical Testing and Analysis 建築及工程活動、技術測試及分析	57 - 59
Other Professional, Scientific and Technical Activities 其他專業、科學及技術活動	59 - 60
Administrative and Support Service Activities 行政及支援服務活動	60 - 68
General Administrative and Support Service Activities 一般行政及支援服務活動	60
Travel Agency, Reservation Service and Related Activities 旅行代理、代訂服務及相關活動	61 - 62
Security and Investigation Activities 保安及偵查活動	62 - 63
Services to Buildings and Landscape Care Activities 建築物及園境護理服務活動	63 - 64

Title 行業名稱	Page 頁數
Office Administrative, Office Support and Other Business Support Activities 辦公室行政、辦公室支援及其他商業支援活動	64 - 68
Public Administration 公共行政	68 - 82
Education 教育	82 - 90
Human Health and Social Work Activities 人類保健及社會工作活動	90 - 99
Human Health Activities 人類保健活動	90 - 96
Residential Care Activities and Social Work Activities without Accommodation 住宿護理活動及不提供住宿的社會工作活動	96 - 99
Arts, Entertainment and Recreation 藝術、娛樂及康樂活動	99 - 102
Creative and Performing Arts Activities 創作及表演藝術活動	99 - 100
Libraries, Archives, Museums and Other Cultural Activities, Activities of Amusement Parks and Theme Parks 圖書館、檔案保存、博物館及其他文化活動、遊樂園及主題 樂園活動	100 - 101
Sports and Other Entertainment Activities 體育及其他娛樂活動	101 - 102
Other Service Activities 其他服務活動	102 - 107
Activities of Membership Organisations 會員制組織活動	102 - 105
Repair of Motor Vehicles, Motorcycles, Computers, Personal and Household Goods 汽車、電單車、電腦、個人及家庭用品修理	105
Other Personal Service Activities 其他個人服務活動	105 - 107
Work Activities within Domestic Households 家庭住戶內部工作活動	107 - 108

Table 5 表五

### Particulars of Employee Unions 僱員工會詳情

Registration No. 登記編號	Name of Trade Union 職工會名稱	Year of Registration 登記年份	Declared Membership 申報的 會員數目
	AGRICULTURE, FORESTRY AND FISHING; MINING AND QUARRYING 農業、林業及漁業;採礦及採石		
1170	Hong Kong Agriculture & Gardening Employees Association 香港農林園藝僱員協會	2008	7
1571	Hong Kong Gold Mining Labour Union 香港黃金礦業從業人員工會	2020	11
1577	Hong Kong Petroleum and Petrochemical Corporations Clerical, Secretarial and General Staff Union 香港石油石化企業文秘與綜合輔助人員協會	2020	7
1593	Hong Kong and Kowloon Natural Resources and Energy Industry Workers General Union 港九天然資源及能源業職工總會	2020	7
1922	Islands Farmers Union 離島農牧業職工會	2021	7
	MANUFACTURING 製造 General Manufacturing		
	一般製造業		
*848	THE ASSOCIATION OF INNOVATIVE TECHNOLOGIES & MANUFACTURING INDUSTRIES EMPLOYEES 創科及製造業人員協會	1995	2 205
@932	Hong Kong Manufacturing Industry Supervisory and Technical Employees General Union 香港製造業行政、管理及工程技術人員總會	1999	68
*975	Hong Kong Manufacturing Industry Employees General Union 香港製造業總工會	2000	39

Registration No. 登記編號	Name of Trade Union 職工會名稱	Year of Registration 登記年份	Declared Membership 申報的 會員數目
1433	Association of Manufacturing Industry Employees 製造業職工總會	2020	21
	Manufacture of Food, Beverages and Tobacco 食品、飲品及煙草製品的製造		
*33	Hong Kong and Kowloon Tobacco Trade Workers General Union 港九煙草業職工總會	1948	37
*118	BAKERY, CONFECTIONERY AND CAKE TRADE WORKERS UNION 麵包糖果餅業食品職工會	1949	1 917
218	HONG KONG AND KOWLOON SAUCES AND PRESERVED FRUIT WORKERS UNION 港九醬料涼果行工會	1949	14
*270	Nanyang Brothers Tobacco Company Employees Union of Hong Kong 香港南洋煙草公司職工會	1950	635
*278	CANNING, SOY AND PRESERVED FRUIT WORKERS UNION 罐頭醬油涼果業職工會	1950	70
+309	HONG KONG & KOWLOON VERMICELLI AND NOODLE MANUFACTURING WORKERS UNION 港九粉麵製造業工會	1952	25
@381	The Roast and Dried Meat and Catering Professionals Association 烤臘及飲食專業人員協會	1959	330
@502	BEER, AERATED WATER AND BEVERAGE INDUSTRIES EMPLOYEES UNION 啤酒汽水飲品業職工會	1973	54
656	Swire Beverages (Hong Kong) Employees General Union 太古飲料(香港)職工總會	1984	390
*820	FOOD AND BEVERAGE INDUSTRY EMPLOYEES GENERAL UNION 食品及飲品業僱員總會	1993	1 333
1172	Hong Kong Nestle Workers Union 香港雀巢職工會	2008	90
1216	Vitasoy Employees Union 維他奶職工會	2010	59

Registration No. 登記編號	Name of Trade Union 職工會名稱	Year of Registration 登記年份	Declared Membership 申報的 會員數目
1264	Hong Kong Professional Baking Workers Union 香港專業烘焙師職工會	2013	22
@1367	Hong Kong Association of Bakery and Coffee Practitioners 香港烘焙及咖啡從業員協會	2020	40
1458	Beverage Sales and Practitioners Association 飲料營業及從業員協會	2020	7
1535	Oil and Foodstuffs Employees General Union 糧油食品僱員總會	2020	7
1667	Food Manufacturing and Processing Industry Employees Union 食品製造及加工業僱員工會	2020	7
1718	Hong Kong Fresh Meat Industry Workers Union 香港鮮肉行業職工會	2020	8
1960	Hong Kong Airport Kitchen Personnel Association 香港機場廚務人員協會	2021	7
1964	Sheung Shui Slaughterhouse Employees Union 上水屠房職工會	2021	7
	Manufacture of Textiles, Wearing Apparel, Leather & Related Products and Footwear 紡織品、成衣、皮革、皮革相關製品及鞋類的製造		
*8	Hong Kong & Kowloon European-Style Tailors Union 港九洋衣工會	1948	155
*15	Hong Kong and Kowloon Western-styled Lady Dress Makers Guild 港九西式女服工會	1948	222
*18	Hong Kong & Kowloon Spinning, Weaving & Dyeing Trade Workers General Union 港九紡織染業職工總會	1948	5 695
*98	Hong Kong and Kowloon Shoe Trade Workers Union 港九鞋業職業工會	1948	260
99	HONG KONG LEATHER TRADE WORKERS UNION 香港皮革業工會	1948	18
146	Hong Kong Spinning and Weaving Workers General Union 僑港紡織業總工會	1949	36

Registration No. 登記編號	Name of Trade Union 職工會名稱	Year of Registration 登記年份	Declared Membership 申報的 會員數目
*159	GARMENT FASHION PRACTITIONERS ASSOCIATION 製衣服飾從業員協會	1949	5 079
*178	HONG KONG & KOWLOON MACHINE-SEWING WORKERS UNION 港九車衣工會	1949	303
*216	HONG KONG AND KOWLOON SEWING AND TAILORING TRADE WORKERS' UNION 港九車縫業職工會	1949	17
*261	Hong Kong Silk and Fibre Trade Union 香港絲纖產品貿易服務業工會	1950	1 824
*268	SHANGHAI TAILORING WORKERS GENERAL UNION 上海縫業職工總會	1950	312
305	HONG KONG GARMENT INDUSTRY FREE WORKERS GENERAL UNION 香港製衣產業自由總工會	1952	9
+346	HONG KONG WESTERN-STYLE TAILORING TRADE FREE WORKERS UNION 香港西服縫造業自由工會	1956	20
362	Hong Kong Lace and Embroidery Workers Union 香港花邊顧綉職工會	1957	11
*680	HONG KONG WEARING APPAREL INDUSTRY EMPLOYEES GENERAL UNION 香港服裝業總工會	1986	2 586
*696	Hong Kong Fur & Leather Trades Employees Union 香港皮草、皮革業工會	1987	177
*1185	Hong Kong Footwear Professionals Association 香港鞋類專業人員協會	2009	28
1468	Hong Kong Textile Practitioners Association 香港紡織從業員協會	2020	7
1666	Carol Gloves Manufacturing Limited Staff Union 嘉樂手套製造有限公司職工會	2020	7
1701	Association of Textile Industry Staff 紡織業人員協會	2020	6
1807	Hong Kong Footwear Design and Manufacturing Industry Employees Union 香港鞋履設計及製造業僱員工會	2020	7

Registration No. 登記編號	Name of Trade Union 職工會名稱	Year of Registration 登記年份	Declared Membership 申報的 會員數目
	Manufacture of Wood and of Products of Wood and Cork, Articles of Straw and Plaiting Materials (Except Furniture and Toys) 木材及木製品、水松製品、草編及編結材料製品的 製造(傢具及玩具除外)		
*73	Hong Kong Wooden Box and Wood Industry Workers Union 香港木箱木業從業員工會	1948	30
*204	HONG KONG AND KOWLOON RATTAN TRADE AND BAMBOO WARES WORKERS' GENERAL UNION 港九籐業竹器職工總會	1949	223
*293	Hong Kong Wood Carving and Decoration Industries Union 香港雕刻木器裝修工會	1952	210
^333	HONG KONG AND KOWLOON PACKING-BOX TRADE WORKERS UNION 港九貨箱業職工會	1955	-
	Printing and Reproduction of Recorded Media 印刷及已儲錄資料媒體的複製		
*667	Hong Kong Printing and Publishing Media Industry Workers Union 香港印刷出版媒體業工會	1985	5 479
+834	PRINTING WORKERS ASSOCIATION 印刷業員工協會	1994	12
1539	Hong Kong Printing Standardization Employees Association 香港印務標準化從業員協會	2020	7
1907	Printing Industry Administrative Staff Union 印刷業行政僱員工會	2021	7
1957	Printing and Binding Practitioners Association 印刷及釘裝從業員協會	2021	7

		Registration 登記年份	Membership 申報的 會員數目
	Manufacture of Coke & Refined Petroleum Products, Pharmaceuticals, Medicinal Chemical & Botanical Products, Rubber & Plastics Products, Other Non-Metallic Mineral Products  焦煤和精煉石油產品、藥品、醫藥化學劑和植物 藥材、橡膠及塑膠產品、其他非金屬礦產製品的製造		
*21	Hong Kong Rubber and Plastic Industry Employees Union 香港膠業從業員協會	1948	1 408
*77	Hong Kong Moulding and Glass Engineering Workers Union 香港沙模玻璃工程業職工會	1948	347
184	HONG KONG MEDICINE WORKERS GENERAL UNION (YEE-SHING) 香港藥業總工會(意誠)	1949	119
265	Hong Kong & Kowloon Chinese Medicine Employees Association 港九中藥職工總會	1950	15
444	HONG KONG AND KOWLOON PLASTIC PRODUCTS FREE WORKERS UNION 港九塑膠製品自由工會	1968	17
640	HONG KONG AND KOWLOON FUEL TRADE EMPLOYEES' GENERAL UNION 港九燃油業職工總會	1982	62
1597	Hong Kong Chinese Medicine Manufacturing Employees Union 香港中藥製造業僱員工會	2020	7
1622	Traditional Chinese Medicine Industry Employees Mutual Aid Union 中藥行業僱員互助工會	2020	7
1626	Mould and Plastic Injection and Administrative Assistants Staff Association 模具及塑膠注塑及行政輔助人員職工協會	2020	7
	Manufacture of Basic Metals, Fabricated Metal (Except Machinery and Equipment) Products 基本金屬、金屬製品(機械及設備除外)的製造		

Registration No. 登記編號	Name of Trade Union 職工會名稱	Year of Registration 登記年份	Declared Membership 申報的 會員數目
@100	HONG KONG & KOWLOON METAL ELECTRO- PLATING & POLISHING TRADE WORKERS' UNION 港九金屬電鍍磨光業職工會	1948	110
*104	Hong Kong Coppersmiths, Blacksmiths and Air Conditioning Workers Union 香港打銅鐵器冷氣工程從業員職工會	1948	433
106	HONG KONG AND KOWLOON STEEL AND IRON INDUSTRY WORKERS' UNION 港九鋼鐵業職工會	1948	20
*115	Hong Kong Metal and Electronics Industries General Union 香港五金電子科技業總工會	1949	4 112
*227	HONG KONG METAL MANUFACTURING INDUSTRY WORKERS' UNION 香港金屬製造業職工會	1949	586
+343	HONG KONG AND KOWLOON FOUNDRY WORKERS UNION 港九鑄造業職業工會	1956	19
*844	HONG KONG WELDING INDUSTRY EMPLOYEES ASSOCIATION 香港金屬銲接從業員協會	1994	735
1476	Iron and Steel Industry Employees General Union 鋼鐵從業員總會	2020	8
1992	Hong Kong Steel and Iron Industry Workers Association 香港鋼鐵業工作人員協會	2021	7
2039	Steel Industry Management Staff Union 鋼鐵業管理人員工會	2021	7
	Manufacture of Computer, Electronic and Optical Products 電腦、電子及光學產品的製造		
*365	Hong Kong and Kowloon Clock and Watch Trade Workers Union 港九鐘錶業職工會	1958	412
@491	HONG KONG AND KOWLOON ELECTRONICS INDUSTRY EMPLOYEES' GENERAL UNION 港九電子工業職工總會	1972	2 495
@814	HONG KONG ELECTRICAL AND ELECTRONICS PROFESSIONALS ASSOCIATION 香港電機電子專業人員協會	1993	68

Registration No. 登記編號	Name of Trade Union 職工會名稱	Year of Registration 登記年份	Declared Membership 申報的 會員數目
826	ELECTRONIC PRODUCTS WORKERS' UNION 電子製品業職工會	1994	14
^917	ASAT Limited Employees Union 樂依文科技有限公司職工會	1998	-
1562	Aerospace Technology Staff Union 航天科技從業員工會	2020	9
1688	Electronics Plastic Employees Association 電子塑膠從業員協會	2020	7
	Manufacture of Electrical Equipment, Other Machinery and Equipment 電器設備、其他機械設備的製造		
@75	CHINESE ENGINEERS' INSTITUTE, HONG KONG 香港華人機器總工會	1948	69
*267	Hong Kong Machinery Workers General Union 香港機械從業員總工會	1950	352
@701	HONG KONG AIR-CONDITIONING AND REFRIGERATING TRADES WORKERS GENERAL UNION 香港空調製冷業職工總會	1987	471
1158	Schneider Electric Employees Association 施耐德電氣職工會	2008	5
@1575	Trade Union of Practitioners of Solar Power Generation 太陽能發電系統從業員工會	2020	7
1606	Backup Power Industry Practitioners Association 後備電源業從業員協會	2020	7
2024	Zjenergy Trading Staff Union 浙能貿職工會	2021	7
	Manufacture of Other Transport Equipment 其他運輸設備的製造		
*29	Hong Kong & Kowloon Dockyards and Wharves Carpenters General Union 港九船塢碼頭做木總會	1948	43
*81	Hong Kong Paint-scraping, Painting and Maintenance Workers Union 香港剷漆油漆維修業工會	1948	42

Registration No. 登記編號	Name of Trade Union 職工會名稱	Year of Registration 登記年份	Declared Membership 申報的 會員數目
+^349	HONG KONG AND KOWLOON STEEL SHIPBUILDING ARTISANS UNION 港九造船鋼鐵業技工會	1956	-
*449	H.K. & KLN. SHIP BUILDING & REPAIRING TRADE WORKERS UNION 港九修造船業工會	1968	186
*615	Hong Kong United Dockyards Group Employees General Union 香港聯合船塢集團總工會	1981	170
*698	Hong Kong Marine, Electrical and Mechanical Service, Steel Fabrication Industry General Union 香港造船機電鋼鐵業總工會	1987	5 639
*792	YIU LIAN DOCKYARDS EMPLOYEES UNION 友聯船廠職工會	1992	202
1481	Hong Kong Ship Industry Employees Union 香港船業僱員工會	2020	7
1732	Pan-Ocean Ship Trading and Marine Industries Workers Union 環海船貿及航運業同仁工會	2020	8
	Manufacture of Furniture 傢具的製造		
31	Hong Kong & Kowloon Painters, Sofa & Furniture Workers Union 港九髹色梳化傢俬工會	1948	12
133	Hong Kong and Kowloon Foreign Wood & Teak Wood Furniture Trade Workers Union (Chun-Wa) 港九洋木酸枝傢俬職業振華工會	1949	6
*358	Furniture and Redwood Craft Employees Union 傢俬及紅木工藝職工會	1957	171
	Other Manufacturing 其他製造業		
225	Hong Kong & Kowloon Umbrella Manufacturing Workers Union 港九製遮業職業工會	1949	90

Registration No. 登記編號	Name of Trade Union 職工會名稱	Year of Registration 登記年份	Declared Membership 申報的 會員數目
@287	HONG KONG AND KOWLOON GOLD ORNAMENTS AND JEWELLERY TRADE WORKERS' UNION 港九金飾珠寶業職工會	1951	619
*697	Toys, Gifts and Games Employees Union 玩具禮品及遊戲業工會	1987	1 564
845	Jewellery Employees' Association 珠寶從業員協會	1994	7
@896	Hong Kong Toys Professional Association 香港玩具專業協會	1997	41
	Repair and Installation of Machinery and Equipment 機械及設備的維修及安裝		
1456	Hong Kong Vessels Engine Operators Union 香港船隻輪機操作人員職工會	2020	7
1573	Hong Kong Railway Technicians Association 香港鐵路技術人員協會	2020	10
1636	Hong Kong Airport Maintenance Staff Union 香港機場維修人員職工會	2020	7
1768	Ship Repair Workers Union 船舶維修職工工會	2020	5
1987	HK Tramways Workshop Staff Association 香港電車工場員工協會	2021	7
	ELECTRICITY AND GAS SUPPLY; WATER SUPPLY; SEWERAGE, WASTE MANAGEMENT AND REMEDIATION ACTIVITIES 電力及燃氣供應;自來水供應;污水處理、廢棄物管理及污染防治活動		
	Electricity and Gas Supply 電力及燃氣供應		
*17	HK Electric Investments Limited Employees Union 港燈電力投資公司職工會	1948	698
*47	CHINA LIGHT & POWER COMPANY CHINESE EMPLOYEES UNION 中華電力公司華員職工會	1948	1 138

Registration No. 登記編號	Name of Trade Union 職工會名稱	Year of Registration 登記年份	Declared Membership 申報的 會員數目
*90	HONG KONG & CHINA GAS CO. LTD. CHINESE EMPLOYEES ASSOCIATION 香港中華煤氣公司華員職工會	1948	540
*775	THE HONG KONG GAS AND FUEL PRACTITIONERS ASSOCIATION 香港氣體及燃料業從業員協會	1991	350
1336	CLP Staff Union 中電員工聯會	2018	6
1477	Power Industry Executives Professional and Administrative Assistants Association 電力行業行政專業及輔助人員協會	2020	7
1632	Clean Energy Industry Workers Union 清潔能源行業職工會	2020	8
1633	Hong Kong Electricity Frontiers 香港電力前線	2020	8
1822	Electrical Practitioners Association 電力從業員協進會	2020	7
	Sewerage, Waste Management and Remediation Activities 污水處理、廢棄物管理及污染防治活動		
@1283	Eco Industry Labour Union 環保業職工會	2014	53
1599	Energy and Environmental Protection Industries Clerical and Professional Employees Association 能源和環保產業文職及專業人員協會	2020	7
1607	Hong Kong Green Recycling Practitioners Union 香港環保回收從業員工會	2020	7
1639	Recycling Workers Association 回收工人協會	2020	7
1702	Hong Kong Environmental Industry Management Staff Association 香港環保產業管理人員協會	2020	7
1859	Waste Reduction and Recycling Education Practitioners Union 減廢及回收教育從業員工會	2020	7

Registration No. 登記編號	Name of Trade Union 職工會名稱	Year of Registration 登記年份	Declared Membership 申報的 會員數目
	CONSTRUCTION 建造		
*7	Hong Kong & Kowloon Carpenters General Union 港九木匠總工會	1948	780
*28	Hong Kong and Kowloon Bamboo Scaffolding Workers Union (Tung-King) 港九搭棚同敬工會	1948	275
59	HONG KONG AND KOWLOON STONE MASONS GENERAL UNION 港九石行總工會	1948	31
*64	HONG KONG & KOWLOON PAINTERS GENERAL UNION 港九油漆業總工會	1948	2 178
*119	Hong Kong Plumbing General Union 香港喉管從業員總會	1949	1 711
*187	Hong Kong Brick-laying & Construction Trade Workers' Union 香港坭水建築業職工會	1949	4 075
+194	Hong Kong & Kowloon Electrical Workers Union 港九電器業職業工會	1949	34
*361	HONG KONG AND KOWLOON CEMENT AND CONCRETE CONSTRUCTION TRADE WORKERS UNION 港九水泥混凝土工程業職工會	1957	389
*367	Hong Kong & Kowloon Masonry, Marble & Building Workers Union 港九打石雲石建造業職工會	1958	123
@369	Hong Kong and Kowloon Electrical Engineering and Appliances Trade Workers Union 港九電器工程電業器材職工會	1958	16 068
^417	HONG KONG BUILDING CONSTRUCTION WORKERS GENERAL UNION 香港建築工程總工會	1964	-
*684	HONG KONG GENERAL UNION OF LIFT AND ESCALATOR EMPLOYEES 香港電梯業總工會	1986	1 090
*690	HONG KONG CONSTRUCTION INDUSTRY EMPLOYEES GENERAL UNION 香港建造業總工會	1986	18 473

Registration No. 登記編號	Name of Trade Union 職工會名稱	Year of Registration 登記年份	Declared Membership 申報的 會員數目
*740	Hong Kong Construction Industry Surveying, Levelling and Project Supervision Staff Association 香港建造業測量,平水及工程管理人員協會	1990	342
*769	HONG KONG CONSTRUCTION INDUSTRY FORMWORK WORKERS UNION 香港建築模板業職工會	1991	2 299
*791	HONG KONG CONSTRUCTION INDUSTRY BAR- BENDING WORKERS UNION 香港建造業扎鐵職工會	1992	1 109
797	Construction Site Workers General Union 建築地盤職工總會	1992	1 128
@815	FIRE AND SECURITY ENGINEERING EMPLOYEES ASSOCIATION 消防保安工程從業員協會	1993	122
@832	NEON SIGN AND LIGHT BOXES ADVERTISING EMPLOYEES' ASSOCIATION 霓虹招牌及燈箱廣告從業員協會	1994	78
*846	HONG KONG CONSTRUCTION INDUSTRY PROFESSIONAL PLANT-OPERATORS AND MECHANICS' ASSOCIATION 香港建造業機械操作及維修專業人員協會	1994	619
*901	Resident Site Staff Association 駐地盤人員協會	1997	356
943	Formwork Works Technical Employees Association 模板工程技術人員協會	1999	11
@972	Hong Kong Electrical And Mechanical Management And Professional Association 香港機電業管理及專業人員協會	2000	111
973	Hong Kong Workers Union	2000	6
*977	Hong Kong Electrical & Mechanical Engineering Professional Employees Association 香港機電業工程專業人員協會	2000	2 645
@982	Union of Hong Kong Electrical and Mechanical Engineering Assistants 香港機電工程助理人員工會	2000	758
@999	Hong Kong Safety Supervisors Association 香港安全督導員協會	2001	185
*1019	Hong Kong Scaffolding Professionals General Union 香港通架專業人員總會	2002	652

Registration No. 登記編號	Name of Trade Union 職工會名稱	Year of Registration 登記年份	Declared Membership 申報的 會員數目
@1031	Hong Kong Construction and Decoration Workers Association 香港建造及裝修工程從業員協會	2003	349
@1038	Underground Cables and Pipes Locators Association 地下電纜及喉管探測人員協會	2003	36
*1066	Hong Kong Decoration Trade & Building Maintenance Employees Association 香港裝修及屋宇維修從業員協會	2004	1 431
^1094	Hong Kong Construction Industry Machinery Workers Association 香港建造機械從業員協會	2005	-
1110	Hong Kong Electrical and Mechanical Engineering Employees General Union 香港機電業職工總會	2006	628
@1117	Hong Kong Lighting Professionals Association 香港照明專業人員協會	2006	45
1146	Nepalese Construction Workers Union, Hong Kong	2007	74
1171	Hong Kong Electrical Heating Equipment Professional Employees Association 香港電熱器具專業人員協會	2008	27
1183	Thyssen Elevator Staff Union 蒂森電梯職工會	2008	141
*1245	Registered Minor Works Contractor (Individual and Authorized Signatory) Employees Association 註冊小型工程承建商(個人及獲授權簽署人)僱員協會	2012	611
*1266	Hong Kong Ceiling and Partition Workers Union 香港天花間隔從業員工會	2013	464
@1286	Hong Kong Construction Industry Union 香港建築行業工會	2014	100
@1317	Hong Kong Energy Efficiency Industry General Association 香港能源效益行業總會	2017	106
1351	Hong Kong Fire Services Engineering Professional Employees Association 香港消防工程專業人員協會	2019	78
@1368	General Union of High Voltage Professionals 高壓電力專業人員總會	2020	24
1383	Hong Kong Construction Site Miscellaneous Workers Union 香港地盤雜項人員工會	2020	82

Registration No. 登記編號	Name of Trade Union 職工會名稱	Year of Registration 登記年份	Declared Membership 申報的 會員數目
1384	Hong Kong Construction Industry Mobile Machinery Operator and Maintenance Employees Union 香港建造業移動機械操作及維修人員工會	2020	20
1387	Hong Kong Construction Site Asbestos Removal Employees Union 香港地盤清拆石棉人員工會	2020	11
1398	Hong Kong Construction Site Cement Sand Mortar Workers Union 香港地盤泥水工工會	2020	14
1403	Hong Kong Construction Site Concrete Pump Truck Operators Union 香港地盤混凝土泵車操作員工會	2020	83
1404	Hong Kong Construction Site Polished Finish (Cement) Employees Union 香港地盤混凝土生光(英泥)人員工會	2020	28
1406	Hong Kong Building Demolition Workers Union 香港建築物拆卸技工工會	2020	27
1411	Hong Kong Construction Site Bar Bending Friendship Union 香港地盤紮鐵友好工會	2020	38
1414	Hong Kong Construction Site Concreters Union 香港地盤混凝土工工會	2020	81
1417	Hong Kong Construction Site General Welding Union 香港地盤普通焊接人員工會	2020	10
1420	Hong Kong Construction Site Machinery Operations and Metal Maintenance Union 香港地盤機械設備操作及金屬維修人員工會	2020	12
1421	Hong Kong Construction Site Tilers Union 香港地盤舗瓦工工會	2020	12
1428	Hong Kong Facilities Management Professional Employees Association 香港設施管理專業人員協會	2020	7
1429	New Territories West Construction Industry Employees Union 新界西建造業職工會	2020	7
1437	Hong Kong Air-conditioning Engineering Professional Employees Association 香港冷氣工程專業人員協會	2020	68
1450	Hong Kong Construction Industry Executives Association 香港建造業行政人員職工會	2020	12

Registration No. 登記編號	Name of Trade Union 職工會名稱	Year of Registration 登記年份	Declared Membership 申報的 會員數目
1455	Hong Kong Steel Bending Workers Association 香港扎鐵工人協會	2020	17
1463	Association of Formwork Employees of Hong Kong Construction Industry 香港建造業釘板職工協會	2020	20
1466	Hong Kong Marine Infrastructure Industry Employees Union 香港海事基建業職工會	2020	8
1467	Hong Kong Construction Industry Purchasing Staff Union 香港建造業採購職工會	2020	11
1470	Hong Kong Water Electric Industry Workers Association 香港水電業工人協會	2020	13
1475	Association of Miscellaneous Cleaners of Hong Kong Construction Industry 香港建造業雜項清潔職工會	2020	8
1485	Hong Kong Construction Industry Project Management Staff Union 香港建造業項目管理職工會	2020	8
1486	Association of Miscellaneous Employees of Hong Kong Construction Industry 香港建造業雜務僱員協會	2020	20
1489	Hong Kong Construction Site Management and Administrative Workers Union 香港地盤管理及行政人員協會	2020	10
1490	Hong Kong Construction Industry Occupational Safety Workers Union 香港建造業職業安全職工會	2020	8
1493	Construction Safety Supervision Staff Union 建築安全監督人員工會	2020	15
1497	Hong Kong Construction Site Plasterers Union 香港地盤批盪工匠工會	2020	15
1499	Hong Kong Construction Site Erecting Formwork Workers Association 香港地盤上板人員工會	2020	7
1504	Association of Construction Site Foremen 地盤管工職工協會	2020	8
1505	Hong Kong Bricklayers Union 香港結磚職工會	2020	11

Registration No. 登記編號	Name of Trade Union 職工會名稱	Year of Registration 登記年份	Declared Membership 申報的 會員數目
1507	Hong Kong Construction Rebar Fixing Detailing Artisan Union 香港建造業扎鐵拆則工匠工會	2020	19
1511	Hong Kong Electrician Union 香港電業工程人員職工會	2020	7
1512	Renovation Miscellaneous Workers Union 裝修雜工工會	2020	7
1514	Hong Kong Construction Industry Painters Union 香港建造業油漆從業員工會	2020	35
1518	Hong Kong Construction Rebar Fixing Artisans Union 香港建造業扎鐵工匠工會	2020	17
1525	Hong Kong Construction Site Formwork Carpenters Union 香港地盤釘板木工工會	2020	20
1531	Construction Industry Management Staff Association 建造業管理人員協會	2020	10
1541	Hong Kong Civil Works Concreters Union 香港土木工程混凝土工工會	2020	40
1543	Hong Kong Construction Site Bricklaying Workers Union 香港地盤砌磚工工會	2020	12
1544	Hong Kong Construction Site Floor Screeding Workers Union 香港地盤盪地台工工會	2020	13
@1545	Academy Facilities Management and Maintenance Practitioners Association 院校設施管理及維修從業員協會	2020	28
1546	Association of Tiler and Bricklayer of Hong Kong 香港鋪瓦及砌磚工職工協會	2020	11
1549	Hong Kong Construction Site Ceramic Tilers Union 香港地盤紙皮石工工會	2020	23
1551	Hong Kong Construction Site Bar Fixers Union 香港地盤鋼筋綁紮工工會	2020	15
1553	Association of Construction Industry Supervisory and Clerical Staff 建造業管理及文職職工協會	2020	8
1554	Hong Kong Floor Tile Workers Union 香港地台瓦工工會	2020	17

Registration No. 登記編號	Name of Trade Union 職工會名稱	Year of Registration 登記年份	Declared Membership 申報的 會員數目
1555	Hong Kong Aluminium Window Installation Workers Union 香港鋁窗安裝職工會	2020	9
1557	Construction Site Engineering Management Employees Union 建築地盤工程管理人員工會	2020	7
1572	Hong Kong Construction Site Concrete Repairers Union 香港地盤混凝土修補工工會	2020	13
1582	Association of Site Machinery Workers 地盤機械操作職工協會	2020	10
1590	Hong Kong Construction Industry Metal Scaffolding Union 香港建造業金屬棚架工會	2020	12
1591	Hong Kong Construction Industry Rigger Workers Association 香港建造業叻喫エエ會	2020	11
1600	Hong Kong Alternations and Additions Works Professionals Association 香港改動及加建工程專業人員協會	2020	7
1616	Construction Industry Association for Chinese & Non- Chinese in Hong Kong 香港華裔及非華裔建造業協會	2020	14
1669	Association of Construction Industry Staff 建造行業職員協會	2020	7
1682	New Territories East Construction Industry Employees Union 新界東建造業職工會	2020	9
1692	Association of Lift and Escalator Staff 電梯業人員協會	2020	7
1696	Construction Workers Association 建造業職工協會	2020	7
1753	Engineering and Maintenance Workers Association 工程及維修工人協會	2020	10
1760	Fibre Network Engineering Employees Union 光纖網絡工程人員工會	2020	7
1770	Staff Union of Hong Kong Air-conditioning System 香港冷氣系統職員工會	2020	7
1777	Union of Hong Kong Construction Workers 香港建造業從業員工會	2020	10

Registration No. 登記編號	Name of Trade Union 職工會名稱	Year of Registration 登記年份	Declared Membership 申報的 會員數目
1789	Association of Renovation Workers 裝修工人協會	2020	10
1790	Hong Kong Construction Industry Managers and Foremen Union 香港建造業經理及科文工會	2020	8
1808	Air-conditioning Engineering and Maintenance Association 冷氣工程及維修人員協會	2020	7
1809	Civil Works Practitioners Union 土木工程從業員工會	2020	7
1826	Construction Industry Employees Solidarity Union 建造業僱員團結工會	2020	7
1837	Hong Kong Renovation Practitioners Union 香港裝修從業員工會	2020	483
1840	Hong Kong Construction Industry Concrete Workers Association 香港建造業混凝土工協會	2020	8
1841	Construction Industry and Building Services Workers Union 建造業及屋宇設備工人工會	2020	7
1844	Tile Decoration Practitioners Union 瓷磚裝飾從業員工會	2020	7
1845	Shotcretors Association 噴射混凝土工協會	2020	7
1848	Construction Industry Plastering Workers Association 建造業批盪職工協會	2020	7
1854	Construction Industry Levelling Employees Union 建造業平水僱員工會	2020	8
1856	Construction Workers Rights General Union 建造業人員權益總會	2020	11
1857	Hong Kong Construction Industry Earthwork Workers Union 香港建造業泥井工匠工會	2020	11
1866	Hong Kong Construction Industry Site Painters Association 香港建造業地盤油漆工協會	2021	12
1870	Construction Industry Practitioners Mutual Aid Union 建造業從業員互助工會	2021	7

Registration No. 登記編號	Name of Trade Union 職工會名稱	Year of Registration 登記年份	Declared Membership 申報的 會員數目
1872	Cement Sand Mortar Workers Association 泥水工匠協會	2021	9
1881	Hong Kong Building Services and Civil Works Staff Union 香港屋宇設備及土木工程職工會	2021	7
1893	Association of Hong Kong Construction Industry Employees 香港建造業僱員協會	2021	7
1917	Reinforcement Bar Fixing Employees Union 扎鐵僱員工會	2021	7
1924	Escalator Installation and Maintenance Practitioners Union 扶手電梯安裝及維修從業員工會	2021	7
1930	Hong Kong Construction Industry Plumbers Union 香港建造業水喉匠工會	2021	8
1938	Electrical Fitting Workers Association 電氣裝配工協會	2021	7
1944	Hong Kong Construction Workers Mutual Aid Association 香港建造業工人互助協會	2021	7
1954	Alliance of Construction Industry Technical, Clerical and Managerial Staff 建造業技術、文職及管理人員聯盟	2021	7
1972	Escalator Examination Staff Union 扶手電梯檢測人員工會	2021	7
1979	Construction Industry Frontline Workers Union 建造業前線人員工會	2021	7
1988	Hong Kong and Kowloon Construction Industry Staff General Union 港九建築業職工總會	2021	26
1998	Demolition Machinery Operating Staff Association 拆卸機械操作人員協會	2021	8
2000	Construction Industry Employees Mutual Aid Alliance 建築行業職工互助同盟	2021	7
@2002	Union of Engineering Management Staff 工程管理人員工會	2021	7
2010	Construction Industry Colleagues Mutual Aid Association 建造業同仁互助協會	2021	152
2011	Air-conditioning and Refrigeration Technical Staff Association 冷氣及製冷技術人員協會	2021	46

Registration No. 登記編號	Name of Trade Union 職工會名稱	Year of Registration 登記年份	Declared Membership 申報的 會員數目
@2018	Venue Facilities Management Employees Union 場地設施管理人員工會	2021	7
2020	Hong Kong Aluminium Engineering Practitioners Union 香港鋁質工程從業員工會	2021	7
2031	Ceiling and Drywall Installation Workers Association 天花及間牆安裝工人協會	2021	20
2033	Hong Kong Construction Industry Glass Curtain Walls Workers Union 香港建造業玻璃幕牆職工會	2021	13
2034	Hong Kong Construction Industry Exterior Scaffolding Workers Union 香港建造業外牆吊棚職工會	2021	14
2040	Hong Kong Construction Industry Aluminium Formwork Employees Association 香港建造業鋁模板僱員協會	2021	12
	IMPORT/EXPORT, WHOLESALE AND RETAIL TRADES 進出口貿易、批發及零售業 General Import/Export, Wholesale and Retail Trades 一般進出口貿易、批發及零售業		
*129	Hong Kong Union of Chinese Workers in Western Style Employment 香港洋務工會	1949	12 981
	Import and Export Trade 進出口貿易		
*947	Apparel Merchandising Professionals Association 服裝採購專業人員協會	1999	354
*1122	Hong Kong Import & Export Trade Employees Association 香港進出口貿易從業員協會	2006	5 496
1373	Hong Kong Trading, Merchandising and Purchasing Employees Union 香港貿易,推銷及採購職工會	2020	7
1502	Pulp and Paper Trade Employees Association 漿紙貿易從業員協會	2020	12

Registration No. 登記編號	Name of Trade Union 職工會名稱	Year of Registration 登記年份	Declared Membership 申報的 會員數目
1513	Food Import-Export Industry Workers Union 食品進出口業從業員工會	2020	7
1515	Hong Kong Fresh & Frozen Food Industry Workers Union 香港鮮活冷凍食品業職工會	2020	7
1523	Hong Kong Textile Trade Employees General Union 香港紡織貿易從業員總會	2020	7
1560	Import and Export Trade Employees of Small and Medium-Sized Enterprises Union中小企業進出口貿易僱員工會	2020	7
1598	Hong Kong Frozen Meat Food Employees Association 香港凍肉食品職工會	2020	26
1608	Wanchai Energy Industry Employees Union 灣仔能源行業職工會	2020	7
1625	Purchasing, Logistics and Supply Chain Management Staff Association 採購、物流及供應鏈管理人員協會	2020	7
1627	Union of Hong Kong Tobacco Industry Employees 香港煙草業職工會	2020	10
1746	Manufacturing And Import And Export Practitioners Mutual Aid Association 製造業及進出口從業員互助協會	2020	8
1885	E-commerce Personnel Union 電子商貿人員工會	2021	7
2041	Commodities Trade Staff Union 大宗商品貿易職工會	2021	7
	Wholesale and Retail Trade 批發及零售業		
*22	DAIRY PRODUCTS, BEVERAGE AND FOOD INDUSTRIES EMPLOYEES UNION 牛奶,飲品,食品業職工會	1948	773
*56	HONG KONG DEPARTMENT STORES & COMMERCIAL STAFF GENERAL UNION 香港百貨、商業僱員總會	1948	16 331
*58	Hong Kong & Kowloon Egg Workers Union 港九蛋業職工會	1948	68

Registration No. 登記編號	Name of Trade Union 職工會名稱	Year of Registration 登記年份	Declared Membership 申報的 會員數目
69	Hong Kong & Kowloon Cattle Trade Workers General Union 港九牛羊業總工會	1948	130
*85	HONG KONG LIVE PIG AND MEAT TRADE WORKERS UNION 香港生豬肉食業職工會	1948	652
86	Hong Kong and Kowloon Tea-leaf Trade Workers General Union 港九茶行總工會	1948	11
*93	KOWLOON LIVE PIG AND MEAT TRADE EMPLOYEES UNION 九龍生豬肉食業職工會	1948	472
155	Hong Kong Market Workers Union (Tung-On) 僑港東安街市職工會	1949	53
161	Hong Kong & Kowloon Flowers and Plants Workers General Union 港九花卉職工總會	1949	671
+175	Hong Kong & Kowloon Bamboo Goods and Hill Products Workers Union 港九竹器山貨同業工會	1949	25
*284	Hong Kong & Kowloon Fish Trade Workers Union 港九魚業職工會	1951	727
@292	ASSOCIATION OF HONG KONG EMPLOYEES IN WINE, SPIRIT AND FOOD SHOPS AND SUPER- MARKETS 香港洋酒食品超級市場職員協會	1951	901
*337	Grain Rice, Grain Oil and Non-staple Food Trade Workers' Union 穀米糧油副食品業職工會	1955	390
*382	THE POULTRY TRADE WORKERS UNION 雞鴨業職工會	1959	92
*385	DRIED SEA FOOD, NATIVE FOODSTUFFS AND GROCERY WORKERS' UNION 海產土產雜貨職工會	1959	475
*514	FRUIT AND VEGETABLE TRADE WORKERS UNION 水果蔬菜業職工會	1974	218
*521	Union of Employees in Chemicals, Minerals, Hardware and Machinery Trades 化工礦產五金機械業職工會	1975	59

Registration No. 登記編號	Name of Trade Union 職工會名稱	Year of Registration 登記年份	Declared Membership 申報的 會員數目
598	FISH MARKETING ORGANIZATION EMPLOYEES UNION 魚類統營處僱員職工會	1980	180
671	Retail, Commerce and Clothing Industries General Union 零售、商業及成衣業總工會	1985	340
809	Wellcome Company Ltd. Employees Union 惠康有限公司職工會	1993	31
@899	Commodities Promotion and Retailing Employees General Union 商品推廣及零售業僱員總會	1997	476
911	Retail Trade Employees Association 零售業從業員協會	1998	8
@912	Hong Kong Services Industry Employees Association 香港服務業僱員協會	1998	778
^933	The Staff Union of the Tom Lee Music Co., Ltd. 通利琴行職工會	1999	-
^998	Pricerite Stores Limited Staff Union 實惠傢居廣場有限公司職工會	2001	-
*1105	Supermarkets & Chain Stores Employees General Union 超市及連鎖店僱員總會	2005	477
1124	Electrical & Audio Visual Trades Employees Association 電器及影音從業員協會	2006	226
*1125	Retail & Wholesale Trades Employees Association 零售及批發從業員協會	2006	5 345
@1132	Hong Kong Horticulture & Floral Industry Employees General Union 香港園藝花藝業從業員總會	2006	53
1174	Hong Kong A.S. Watson & Company Limited Employees Union 香港屈臣氏公司職工會	2008	173
@1309	Association of Sales and Promotion Employees 銷售及推廣職工協會	2016	229
1389	H&M Hong Kong Staff Union H&M 香港員工工會	2020	179
1401	Hong Kong Marketing & Sales Professionals Union 香港市場及營銷專業人員工會	2020	2
1459	Medicine and Cosmetics Retail Workers General Union 藥品及化妝品零售人員總會	2020	7

Registration No. 登記編號	Name of Trade Union 職工會名稱	Year of Registration 登記年份	Declared Membership 申報的 會員數目
1461	Hong Kong Retail Frontline Union 香港零售業前線工會	2020	7
1469	Retail Frontline Synergy Union 前線新力量零售工會	2020	6
1506	Marketing Sales and Corporate Image Promotion Union 市場銷售及企業形象推廣工會	2020	9
1619	Cosmetic Formulators and Skincare Industry Employees Trade Union 化妝品配方師及護膚品業從業員工會	2020	281
1658	Hong Kong Marine Bunkering Services Staff Union 香港海上供油服務職工會	2020	7
1707	Electrical Appliances Retail Industry Staff Connect Union 電器零售業人員同行工會	2020	7
1750	Hong Kong Business Promotion and Management Employees Association 香港業務推廣及管理人員協會	2020	73
1788	Yau Ma Tei Fruits Wholesale Practitioners Union 油麻地生果批發從業員工會	2020	7
1818	Micro-Enterprises Retail Employees Association 微企零售員工協會	2020	4
1834	Hong Kong Retail Industry Staff General Union 香港零售業人員總工會	2020	7
1864	Wholesale, Retail and Online Trade Employees Association 批發,零售及網購僱員協會	2021	7
1865	Fruit and Vegetable Wholesale Employees Union 蔬果批發僱員工會	2021	7
1871	Health Products Sales Employees Union 保健品銷售僱員工會	2021	7
1892	Hong Kong Sales Staff Union 香港銷售人員工會	2021	7
1926	Retail Staff Union 零售人員工會	2021	7
1933	Marketing and Sales Practitioners Association 市場推廣及營銷從業員協會	2021	2
1946	Hong Kong Retail Practitioners Alliance 香港零售從業員聯盟	2021	7

Registration No. 登記編號	Name of Trade Union 職工會名稱	Year of Registration 登記年份	Declared Membership 申報的 會員數目
1969	Hong Kong Book Retailers Management Staff Association 香港圖書零售管理人員工會	2021	7
1970	Union for Employees of Hong Kong School Books and Cultural Services Providers 香港學校圖書及文化服務提供者僱員工會	2021	7
1991	Stationery Industry Employees Association 文具業僱員協會	2021	7
1999	Tick Shing Hong Employees Association 德盛行僱員協會	2021	7
2027	Chinese Products Department Stores Staff Association 國貨公司職員協會	2021	7
	TRANSPORTATION, STORAGE, POSTAL AND COURIER SERVICES 運輸、倉庫、郵政及速遞服務		
	Land, Water, Air Transport, Warehousing and Support Activities for Transportation 陸路、水上、航空運輸、貨倉及運輸輔助活動		
37	HONG KONG FERRY (HOLDINGS) CO. LTD. STAFF UNION 港輪 (集團) 僱員工會	1948	11
^42	HONG KONG AND KOWLOON CARGO- TRANSPORTATION WORKERS UNION (TUNG-TAK) 港九同德貨物搬運業職工會	1948	-
43	THE MERCHANT NAVY OFFICERS' GUILD - HONG KONG 香港商船高級船員協會	1948	27 459
45	Hong Kong Stevedores Union (Chap-Yin) 僑港集賢起落貨職業工會	1948	2
*51	Hong Kong Tramway Workers Union 香港電車職工會	1948	549
*61	Logistics Practitioners Union 物流從業員工會	1948	2 147
*112	LIGHTER AND CARGO-BOAT TRANSPORTATION WORKERS UNION 躉船貨艇運輸業工會	1948	398
^122	Hong Kong and Kowloon Luggage Transportation Workers Union 港九搬運行李業工會	1949	-

Registration No. 登記編號	Name of Trade Union 職工會名稱	Year of Registration 登記年份	Declared Membership 申報的 會員數目
*132	Hong Kong Environmental Services, Logistics and Cleaning Employees Association 香港環保、物流及清潔從業員協會	1949	3 025
*134	Hong Kong Seamen's Union 香港海員工會	1949	36 852
*154	SMALL CRAFT WORKERS UNION 小輪業職工會	1949	1 729
@185	Kowloon-Canton Railway Workers Union 九廣鐵路職工會	1949	42
*220	MOTOR TRANSPORT WORKERS GENERAL UNION 汽車交通運輸業總工會	1949	28 530
@221	Hong Kong Storehouses, Transportation & Logistics Staff Association 香港倉庫運輸物流員工協會	1949	1 258
*263	The Staffs and Workers Union of Hong Kong Civil Airlines 香港民用航空事業職工總會	1950	8 449
271	Hong Kong & Kowloon Motor Car Drivers General Union 港九汽車司機總工會	1950	16
+280	Kowloon Motor Bus Workers General Union 九龍巴士職工總會	1950	1 428
+297	TRAMWAYS FREE WORKERS UNION 電車自由工會	1952	14
*353	UNION OF WORKERS OF SWIRE GROUP COMPANIES, HONG KONG 香港太古集團公司職工會	1957	666
*389	UNION OF GODOWN AND WHARF TRANSPORTATION WORKERS 倉庫碼頭運輸業職工會	1959	483
+406	KOWLOON TAXI DRIVERS' FREE UNION 九龍的士司機自由工會	1962	40
413	Hong Kong Aircrew Officers Association	1963	1 721
419	Amalgamated Union of Seafarers, Hong Kong 香港航業海員合併工會	1964	24 277
420	Hong Kong Harbour Pilots Union 香港港口領港員工會	1964	168
442	HONG KONG AIR TRAFFIC CONTROL ASSOCIATION 香港航空管制協會	1967	72

Registration No. 登記編號	Name of Trade Union 職工會名稱	Year of Registration 登記年份	Declared Membership 申報的 會員數目
458	LUFTHANSA EMPLOYEES UNION, HONG KONG	1969	18
*464	GOODS LOADING, UNLOADING AND TRANSPORTATION WORKERS UNION 貨物裝卸運輸業職工會	1970	802
+481	HONG KONG TAXI TRADE DRIVERS AND MECHANICS FREE UNION 香港的士業司機技工自由工會	1971	13
507	THE WHARF (HOLDINGS) LIMITED EMPLOYEES' UNION 九龍倉集團有限公司職工會	1974	16
513	Railway Operation Staff Association 鐵路車務員工協會	1974	677
528	CATHAY PACIFIC AIRWAYS FLIGHT ATTENDANTS UNION 國泰航空公司空中服務員工會	1975	3 115
584	CATHAY PACIFIC AIRWAYS LOCAL STAFF UNION 國泰航空公司本地職員工會	1979	689
596	MASS TRANSIT RAILWAY CORPORATION STAFF UNION 香港鐵路公司員工協會	1980	284
650	TRAFFIC SERVICES EMPLOYEES ASSOCIATION 交通事業從業員協會	1983	2 759
@661	Government Drivers Union 政府司機職工總會	1985	659
663	GOVERNMENT TRANSPORT SERVICES OFFICERS ASSOCIATION 政府車輛事務主任協會	1985	48
*674	CONTAINER TRANSPORTATION EMPLOYEES GENERAL UNION 貨櫃運輸業職工總會	1986	2 160
676	HONG KONG LOGISTICS MANAGEMENT STAFF ASSOCIATION 香港物流管理人員協會	1986	383
@685	HONG KONG INTERNATIONAL TERMINALS GROUP EMPLOYEES GENERAL UNION 香港國際貨櫃碼頭集團職工總會	1986	181
695	GOVERNMENT TRAFFIC ASSISTANTS UNION 政府交通助理員工會	1987	36
699	DRAGONAIR PILOTS ASSOCIATION	1987	442

Registration No. 登記編號	Name of Trade Union 職工會名稱	Year of Registration 登記年份	Declared Membership 申報的 會員數目
700	GOVERNMENT LAND TRANSPORT DRIVERS UNION 政府車輛司機工會	1987	142
702	NEW TERRITORIES TAXI DRIVERS ASSOCIATION 新界的士司機協會	1987	218
708	HONG KONG PUBLIC VEHICLE TRANSPORTATION STAFF ASSOCIATION 香港公共汽車運輸業員工協會	1988	16
@712	GOVERNMENT CHAUFFEURS UNION 政府貴賓車司機工會	1988	61
*716	HONG KONG AIR FREIGHT TRANSPORT AND EXPRESS TRANSPORT EMPLOYEES UNION 香港航空貨運及速遞業工會	1988	648
*724	THE STAR FERRY COMPANY LIMITED WORKERS UNION 天星小輪有限公司職工會	1989	138
728	HONG KONG DRAGON AIRLINES FLIGHT ATTENDANTS ASSOCIATION 港龍航空公司空勤人員協會	1989	1 146
731	The K.M.B. Staff Union 九巴員工協會	1989	35
*734	HARBOUR TRANSPORTATION WORKERS GENERAL UNION 海港運輸業總工會	1989	38
@735	AIRPORT AIR FREIGHT EMPLOYEES' ASSOCIATION 機場空運員工協會	1989	1 181
*745	HONG KONG FERRY GROUP COMPANIES EMPLOYEES GENERAL UNION 香港小輪集團公司職工總會	1990	49
*746	Hong Kong Aviation Industry Employees General Union 香港航空業總工會	1990	2 104
*778	HONG KONG-GUANG DONG TRANSPORTATION DRIVERS AND EMPLOYEES ASSOCIATION 港粵運輸司機從業員協會	1991	1 137
785	COACH DRIVERS UNION 旅遊巴士司機工會	1992	20
^787	Aircrew Services Limited Flight Crew Association	1992	-

Registration No. 登記編號	Name of Trade Union 職工會名稱	Year of Registration 登記年份	Declared Membership 申報的 會員數目
819	Hong Kong Society for Rehabilitation Transport Assistants/Captains Union 香港復康會運輸助理員/車長工會	1993	65
^829	LORRY AND DUAL PURPOSE VAN DRIVERS UNION 貨車、客貨車司機工會	1994	-
*847	HONG KONG MASS TRANSIT RAILWAY STAFF GENERAL ASSOCIATION 香港鐵路員工總會	1994	1 082
*853	Hong Kong Tunnel and Highway Employees' General Union 香港隧道及公路幹線從業員總會	1995	311
854	GOVERNMENT FLYING SERVICE AIRCRAFT TECHNICIANS UNION 政府飛行服務隊飛機技術員工會	1995	81
^855	HONG KONG YACHT EMPLOYEES (LIK FAI) ASSOCIATION 香港遊艇從業員力揮協會	1995	-
857	Government Flying Service Air Crewman Officers Association 政府飛行服務隊空勤主任協會	1995	47
858	GOVERNMENT FLYING SERVICE AIRCRAFT ENGINEERS ASSOCIATION 政府飛行服務隊飛機工程師會	1995	31
860	GOVERNMENT FLYING SERVICE PILOTS UNION 政府飛行服務隊機師工會	1995	42
922	New World First Bus Company Staff Union 新世界第一巴士公司職工會	1998	410
926	Hong Kong Tollways Employees Association 香港收費道路從業員協會	1998	50
^940	CSX World Terminals Employees Union	1999	-
942	Transport and Logistics Workers Union 運輸及物流業職工會	1999	7
*944	Shipping Employees Union 船務從業員工會	1999	1 012
946	Lands Department Drivers Association 地政總署司機協會	1999	32
949	Citybus Limited Employees Union 城巴有限公司職工會	1999	334

Registration No. 登記編號	Name of Trade Union 職工會名稱	Year of Registration 登記年份	Declared Membership 申報的 會員數目
950	Association of Hong Kong Public Transport Drivers 香港公共汽車司機協會	1999	11
*957	Hong Kong Harbour Transportation Supervisory and Clerical Employees Association 香港港口運輸業管理及文職僱員協會	1999	432
^960	Hong Kong Aircraft Engineering Co. Ltd. Employees Union 香港飛機工程有限公司職工會	1999	-
*964	First Ferry Workers Union 新渡輪職工會	2000	111
^988	貨櫃碼頭內運司機工會	2001	-
*1002	HONG KONG RAILWAY EMPLOYEES UNION 香港鐵路職員工會	2001	801
@1016	Hong Kong Fork-lift Trucks Professionals Association 香港叉式剷車專業人員協會	2002	378
*1020	HONG KONG AIR CARGO TERMINALS EMPLOYEES UNION 香港空運貨站職工會	2002	1 578
1033	BA Hong Kong International Cabin Crew Association 英航香港機艙服務員工會	2003	63
*1034	Hong Kong Transportation Professional Plant-operators and Mechanics Association 香港運輸業機械操作及維修專業人員協會	2003	2 082
@1072	Non-franchised Public Buses Workers Association 非專利公共巴士從業員協會	2004	59
1082	Hong Kong Light Bus Workers' Association 香港小型巴士員工協會	2005	15
1100	Hong Kong Logistics Technologies Practitioners Association 香港物流科技人員協會	2005	24
1107	Union of Hong Kong Dockers 香港碼頭業職工會	2006	155
@1115	Hong Kong Railway Workers General Union 香港鐵路總工會	2006	1 135
1127	Express & Airlines Pilots Association	2006	92
*1145	Hong Kong Railway Professionals Union 香港鐵路專業人員工會	2007	128
1180	Hong Kong Towage Professionals Union 香港拖輪專業人員工會	2008	37

Registration No. 登記編號	Name of Trade Union 職工會名稱	Year of Registration 登記年份	Declared Membership 申報的 會員數目
*1199	Hong Kong Railway Industry Union 香港鐵道從業員總工會	2009	773
*1200	Hong Kong Airport Ramp Services Employees Union 香港機場地勤服務職工會	2009	1 417
@1205	Hong Kong Aero Engine Services Limited Staff Association 香港航空發動機維修服務員工協會	2009	154
1218	Long Win Bus Staff Union 龍運巴士員工協會	2010	135
1222	JASL Employees Union 怡中航空職工會	2010	200
@1223	China-Hong Kong Passenger Transportation Workers Union 中港客運從業員工會	2010	39
@1230	Hong Kong Docks & Ports Industries Union 香港碼頭及港口業工會	2011	25
1236	Union Government Drivers Association 團結政府司機工會	2011	1 021
@1243	Government Vehicles Driving Staff Association 駕駛政府車輛人員協會	2011	345
1249	The Union of Public Bus Workers Association 團結公共巴士職工協會	2012	752
1252	MTR Employees General Association 港鐵職工總會	2012	405
*1267	Cathay Pacific Services Employees Union 國泰航空服務職工會	2013	826
1271	Cathay Pacific Services Limited Staff Association 國泰航空服務公司職員協會	2013	148
1291	OH Cabin Crew Union	2015	23
@1295	Hong Kong Franchised Bus Employees General Union 香港專營巴士僱員總工會	2015	1 600
1303	Virgin Atlantic Hong Kong Cabin Crew Union 維珍航空香港空中服務員工會	2015	43
1312	CABIN ATTENDANTS UNION OF HONG KONG 香港空中服務員職業工會	2016	20
1313	Staff Rights Association of KMB 九巴職員權益工會	2017	128

Registration No. 登記編號	Name of Trade Union 職工會名稱	Year of Registration 登記年份	Declared Membership 申報的 會員數目
1323	HK Express Cabin Crew Union 香港快運空中服務員工會	2017	7
1330	Monthly-rated Drivers Union 月薪車長大聯盟	2018	93
1340	Overhead Contact System Industry Union 接觸網行業工會	2019	8
1356	Railway Power 港鐵新動力	2019	236
1395	The Association of Clerical Employees in Logistics Industry 香港物流業文職僱員協會	2020	8
1397	Hong Kong Aviation Staff Alliance 航空同業陣線	2020	321
1408	Hong Kong Franchised Buses Part Time Employees' Union 香港專營巴士兼職從業員工會	2020	56
@1410	Hong Kong Tour Bus Drivers Union 香港旅巴司機職工會	2020	125
1422	Marine Navigation Professionals Association 航海專業人員協會	2020	11
1440	KMB Frontline Drivers General Union 九巴前線車長工會	2020	7
1447	The Association of Hong Kong Logistics & Freight Forwarding Professionals 香港物流貨運專業人員協會	2020	8
1451	Hong Kong Long Win Workers General Union 香港龍運職員總會	2020	7
1453	New World First Bus Workers Mutual Aid General Union 新巴車長互助工會	2020	7
1460	Hong Kong Cross Boundary Coach Workers Union 香港過境巴士職工會	2020	7
1465	Transportation Industry Clerical Staff Union 交通運輸業文職人員工會	2020	7
1482	Railway Industry Employees Union 軌道交通業從業員工會	2020	10
1484	Hong Kong Construction Industry Transport Workers' Union 香港建造業運輸職工會	2020	10

Registration No. 登記編號	Name of Trade Union 職工會名稱	Year of Registration 登記年份	Declared Membership 申報的 會員數目
1488	Marine Engineering Professionals Association 海事輪機專業人員協會	2020	13
1510	Hong Kong Union of Godown, Wharf and Air Freight Workers 香港倉庫碼頭空運業人員工會	2020	10
1522	Hong Kong Citybus Workers General Union 香港城巴職員總會	2020	7
1565	Hong Kong Marine Staff Association 香港航運職員協會	2020	8
1567	Hong Kong And Kowloon Cargo Transport Workers Union 港九貨運職工會	2020	8
1594	High-speed Waterway Passenger Transportation Staff Union 水路高速客運人員職工會	2020	7
1634	Ferry Staff Association 渡輪從業員協會	2020	9
1635	Shipping Management Staff Association 海運管理人員協會	2020	7
1637	Warehouse and Transhipment Cargo Staff Union 倉務及轉運貨物職工會	2020	7
@1653	Public Light Buses Staff Union 公共小型巴士職工會	2020	23
1661	Apron Air Freight Services Employees Union 停機坪空運服務員工會	2020	7
1672	Union of Logistics and Warehouse Employees 物流及倉務職工會	2020	7
1685	China Sunshine Aviation Staff Hong Kong Union 中華陽光航空同業香港工會	2020	21
1743	Association of Public Light Buses Employees 公共小型巴士僱員協會	2020	7
1772	Public Light Bus Drivers Union 公共小巴司機工會	2020	7
@1810	HKSAR Government Auxiliary Force Drivers Union 香港特區政府輔助部隊駕駛人員工會	2020	64
1877	KMB Drivers Mutual Aid Union 九巴車長互助工會	2021	7

Registration No. 登記編號	Name of Trade Union 職工會名稱	Year of Registration 登記年份	Declared Membership 申報的 會員數目
1891	Hong Kong Cargo and Logistics Workers Union 香港貨運及物流職工會	2021	7
1916	Hong Kong International Cargo Employees Union 香港國際貨運僱員工會	2021	7
1919	Hong Kong Supply Chain Management Staff General Union 香港供應鏈管理僱員總會	2021	8
1941	Public Cargo Working Areas Practitioners Association 公眾貨物裝卸區從業員協會	2021	8
1995	School Private Light Bus Services Staff Union 學校私家小巴服務人員工會	2021	7
2001	Cathay Pacific Catering Services Staff Union 國泰航空飲食服務僱員工會	2021	8
2012	KMB Drivers Alliance 九巴車長聯盟	2021	7
2015	Logistics and Transport Practitioners Association 物流及運輸從業員協會	2021	7
2026	Hong Kong Airport Baggage Handlers Union 香港機場行李處理員職工會	2021	7
2037	Hong Kong Airport Drivers Union 香港機場駕駛員工會	2021	7
2042	Association of Air Transport Clerical Staff 航空運輸文職人員協會	2021	7
	Postal and Courier Activities 郵政及速遞活動		
*32	Hong Kong Postal Workers Union 香港郵務職工會	1948	1 161
462	UNION OF HONG KONG POST OFFICE EMPLOYEES 香港郵政局員工會	1970	1 320
588	POSTAL CONTROLLERS ASSOCIATION 郵務監督協會	1979	101
628	HONG KONG SUPERINTENDENTS OF POSTS ASSOCIATION 香港郵務主任協會	1982	57

Registration No. 登記編號	Name of Trade Union 職工會名稱	Year of Registration 登記年份	Declared Membership 申報的 會員數目
781	HONG KONG SENIOR POSTAL OFFICERS' ASSOCIATION 香港高級郵務員協會	1991	34
*807	HONG KONG POST OFFICE SENIOR POSTMEN UNION 香港郵政署高級郵差職工會	1993	284
*886	Post Office Postal Officers' Union 郵政署郵務員職工會	1996	230
1156	Postal and Express Workers General Union 郵政及速遞業職工總會	2008	118
1191	Hong Kong Post Contract Staff Union 香港郵政合約僱員工會	2009	197
1195	Rights Association of Hongkong Post Contract Staff 香港郵政合約員工權益會	2009	59
1712	The Employees Association of The Hongkong Post 香港郵政人員協會	2020	14
1759	General Union of Senior Postal Officers of Hongkong Post 郵政署高級郵務員總會	2020	54
	ACCOMMODATION AND FOOD SERVICE ACTIVITIES 住宿及膳食服務活動		
^60	HONG KONG AND KOWLOON CAFE WORKERS GENERAL UNION 港九餐室職工總會	1948	-
+84	HONG KONG & KOWLOON TEA-HOUSE WORKERS GENERAL UNION 港九茶居工業總會	1948	80
+87	Hong Kong & Kowloon Restaurant & Cafe Workers General Union 港九酒樓茶室總工會	1948	60
+262	Hong Kong and Kowloon Eating Shop Workers General Union 港九飯店職工總會	1950	26
+289	HONG KONG AND KOWLOON EUROPEAN HOTEL AND RESTAURANT WORKERS UNION 港九西商酒店酒樓工會	1951	118

Registration No. 登記編號	Name of Trade Union 職工會名稱	Year of Registration 登記年份	Declared Membership 申報的 會員數目
*352	CATERING TRADE CHIUCHOW AND CANTONESE WORKERS UNION 飲食業潮粵籍職工會	1956	170
@384	CHINESE & WESTERN FOOD WORKERS UNION 中西飲食業職工會	1959	1 959
*467	Eating Establishment Employees General Union 飲食業職工總會	1970	9 377
@470	HAKKA FOOD ESTABLISHMENT WORKERS UNION 客家菜館職工會	1970	83
@670	FOOD AND BEVERAGE MANAGEMENT AND PROFESSIONAL STAFF ASSOCIATION 飲食業管理專業人員協會	1985	277
@693	KWAN SANG CATERING PROFESSIONAL EMPLOYEES ASSOCIATION 群生飲食技術人員協會	1987	1 802
*813	HOTELS, FOOD & BEVERAGE EMPLOYEES ASSOCIATION 酒店及餐飲從業員協會	1993	4 485
^865	Tin Ho Catering Trade Workers Association 天河飲食業員工協會	1995	-
*880	Catering Trade Administrative Employees Association 飲食業行政人員協會	1996	192
@882	Fastfood and Catering Staff General Union 快餐及食店員工總會	1996	403
921	Wai Kwan Catering Trade Employees Association 惠群飲食從業員協會	1998	50
^935	Peak Cafe Employees Union 山頂餐廳職工會	1999	-
971	Catering and Hotels Industries Employees General Union 飲食及酒店業職工總會	2000	406
1037	Catering Trade Employees Association 飲食業從業員協會	2003	44
^1043	Esmart Management Limited Staff Union 嘉誼管理有限公司員工會	2003	-
*1084	Hong Kong Professional Chefs General Union 香港專業廚師總會	2005	183
*1090	Hong Kong Professional Dim Sum Chef General Union 香港專業點心師總會	2005	236

Registration No. 登記編號	Name of Trade Union 職工會名稱	Year of Registration 登記年份	Declared Membership 申報的 會員數目
*1113	Association of Professional Personnel (Hotels, Food & Beverage) 酒店及飲食專業人員協會	2006	266
1162	HK Catering Masters (National Occupational Qualification) Association 香港餐飲專業技師(國家職業資格)協會	2008	43
*1193	Hong Kong Airport Catering Employees Union 香港機場餐飲業僱員工會	2009	626
1294	Hong Kong Chef Union 香港廚師聯盟	2015	25
1393	Hong Kong Style Tea Restaurant Employees General Union 香港茶餐廳從業員職工總會	2020	7
1452	Hong Kong Catering and Service Staff Association 香港餐飲及服務人員協會	2020	7
1474	Hong Kong Style Tea Restaurant Noodle Bar Employees Union 港式茶餐廳面檔從業員職工會	2020	7
1552	Hong Kong Style Tea Restaurant Beverage Staff Union 港式茶餐廳水吧員工職工會	2020	8
1559	Fortune Harbour Catering Association 富港餐飲職工協會	2020	7
1574	Hong Kong Style Tea Restaurant Waiters Union 港式茶餐廳樓面職工會	2020	7
1601	Hong Kong Waiters and Waitresses Alliance 香港侍應同盟會	2020	15
1614	Hong Kong Hotel Industry Employees Union 香港酒店業僱員工會	2020	7
1630	Yuen Long Catering Services and Professionals Association 元朗飲食服務及專業人員協會	2020	13
1640	Hunan Cuisine Catering Establishment Staff Association 湖南菜食肆員工協會	2020	7
1647	Hunanese Restaurant Employees Union 湘菜餐館僱員工會	2020	7
1773	Hong Kong Smart Hotels Staff Union 香港智能酒店職工會	2020	7
1833	Hong Kong Housekeeping Employees Association 香港房務從業員協會	2020	57

Registration No. 登記編號	Name of Trade Union 職工會名稱	Year of Registration 登記年份	Declared Membership 申報的 會員數目
1835	Hong Kong Catering Industry Employees Union 香港飲食業僱員工會	2020	7
1955	Hong Kong Hotel Professionals Association 香港酒店專業人員協會	2021	7
1978	Association of Chinese Cuisine Restaurants Practitioners 中式餐廳從業員協會	2021	7
2019	Mutual Aid Alliance of Hong Kong Food and Beverage Industry Managerial Staff 香港飲食業管理人員互助聯盟	2021	7
	INFORMATION AND COMMUNICATIONS 資訊及通訊		
	Publishing Activities 出版活動		
1276	Ming Pao Staff Association 明報職工協會	2014	153
1322	Staff Association of Liber Research Community 本土研究社職員協會	2017	5
1435	CitizenNews Staff Union 眾新聞工會	2020	10
1756	Hong Kong Publishers Staff Union 香港出版社職工會	2020	7
1779	Hong Kong Cultural and Creative Industries Association 香港文化創作產業協會	2020	7
1867	Union of Publishing Industry Administrative Staff 出版業管理人員工會	2021	7
1875	Union of Publishing Industry Employees 出版業從業員工會	2021	7
1900	Chinese Culture Books and Painting Publishing Employees Union 中華文化書畫出版僱員工會	2021	7
1903	Hong Kong Publishing Industry Employees Association 香港出版業僱員協會	2021	7
1910	The Hong Kong Children Publisher's Employees Union 香港童書出版人員工會	2021	7
1914	Union of Hong Kong Educational Publishers' Employees 香港教育出版人員工會	2021	7

Registration No. 登記編號	Name of Trade Union 職工會名稱	Year of Registration 登記年份	Declared Membership 申報的 會員數目
1915	Hong Kong Association of Education Publishing Executives 香港教育出版管理人員協會	2021	7
1974	Hong Kong Online Media Employees Union 香港網絡媒體僱員工會	2021	7
1983	The Hong Kong Association of Employees in Cultural and Creative Industry 香港文化創意產業從業員協會	2021	7
2004	Hong Kong Cross-media Industry Staff Union 香港跨媒體業人員工會	2021	7
	Motion Picture, Video & Television Programme Production, Sound Recording & Music Publishing Activities, Programming & Broadcasting Activities 電影、錄像及電視節目製作活動、錄音及 音樂出版活動、節目編製及廣播活動		
669	RADIO TELEVISION HONG KONG PROGRAMME STAFF UNION 香港電台節目製作人員工會	1985	331
939	TV Production & Broadcasting Industry Trade Union 電視製作及廣播業職工會	1999	10
^1265	HKTV Network Field Production Employees Union 香港電視網絡外景製作工會	2013	-
1457	KOL Workers Association 網絡紅人工作者協會	2020	22
1576	Hong Kong Film Buyers' Association 香港電影採購人員工會	2020	7
1603	Hong Kong Film Distributors Staff Guild 香港電影發行同業職工會	2020	7
1717	Hong Kong Film Publicists Union 香港電影宣傳人員工會	2020	7
1965	Association of Hong Kong Media and Public Relations Practitioners 香港媒體及公關從業員協會	2021	7
	Telecommunications and Information Technology Service Activities 電訊及資訊科技服務活動		

Registration No. 登記編號	Name of Trade Union 職工會名稱	Year of Registration 登記年份	Declared Membership 申報的 會員數目
*53	PCCW Employees General Union 電訊盈科職工總會	1948	675
472	REACH, PCCW, Cable and Wireless Staff Association 香港大東電報局職員會	1970	112
594	ASSOCIATION OF POLICE COMMUNICATIONS OFFICERS 警察通訊員協會	1980	311
729	PCCW STAFF ASSOCIATION 電訊盈科職員協會	1989	581
*843	HONG KONG COMMUNICATION INDUSTRY EMPLOYEES ASSOCIATION 香港通訊業人員協會	1994	449
@885	Hong Kong Telecommunications Professionals Association 香港電訊專業人員協會	1996	84
@897	Electronic Communication Technical Staff Union 電子通訊技術人員協會	1997	124
@898	Computer Information Technology Employees Association 電腦資訊科技人員協會	1997	257
*961	Hong Kong Information Technology & Network Engineering Employees Association 香港資訊科技網絡工程人員協會	1999	295
^981	Information Technology Industry Employees Association 資訊科技業從業員協會	2000	-
*1035	Hong Kong Telecommunications Industry Employees General Union 香港電訊業總工會	2003	441
1073	Communications Workers General Union 通訊業總工會	2004	32
*1135	I.T. People Association of Hong Kong 香港 I.T.人協會	2006	1 267
1348	Hong Kong Information Technology Workers' Union 香港資訊科技界工會	2019	137
1561	Hong Kong Information Technology and Communications Executives Union 香港資訊科技及通訊業行政人員工會	2020	7
1570	Telecommunications and Information Technology Industry Employees General Union 電訊及資訊科技業僱員總工會	2020	82

Registration No. 登記編號	Name of Trade Union 職工會名稱	Year of Registration 登記年份	Declared Membership 申報的 會員數目
1586	Innovation Technology and E-commerce Employees Union 創新科技電子商務僱員工會	2020	57
1589	Hong Kong Information and Communications Technology Staff Union 香港資訊及通訊科技業職工會	2020	7
1595	Information Technology and Artificial Intelligence Professionals Association 資訊科技及人工智能專業人員協會	2020	7
1643	Information Technology Industry Staff Alliance 資訊科技業人員聯盟	2020	7
1646	Satellite Communication Services Staff Union 衛星通訊服務職工會	2020	8
1650	Information Technology and Trade Employees Association 資訊科技及貿易人員協會	2020	7
1683	Information Technology Industry Alliance 資訊科技業同盟	2020	8
1690	Hong Kong FinTech and Innovation Professionals Association 香港金融科技及創新專業人員協會	2020	16
1720	Information and Communications Technology Industry Professionals Association 資訊及通訊科技業專業人員協會	2020	7
1730	E-commerce and Information Technology Practitioners Union 電子商務及資訊科技從業員工會	2020	7
1757	Information Technology and Communications Professionals Union 資訊科技及通訊業專業人員工會	2020	7
	FINANCIAL AND INSURANCE ACTIVITIES 金融及保險活動		
*997	Hong Kong Banking Employees Association 香港銀行業僱員協會	2001	4 058
*1007	Hong Kong Securities & Futures Professionals Association 香港證券及期貨專業總會	2002	1 601

Registration No. 登記編號	Name of Trade Union 職工會名稱	Year of Registration 登記年份	Declared Membership 申報的 會員數目
*1028	Hong Kong Insurance Practitioners General Union 香港保險業總工會	2003	1 414
*1104	Hong Kong Financial Planners General Union 香港財務策劃人員總工會	2005	404
1233	Hong Kong Securities & Futures Employees Union 香港證券及期貨從業員工會	2011	623
@1289	Insurance and Financial Planners Association 保險及理財策劃人員協會	2015	17
1338	Hong Kong Actuarial Practitioners Association 香港精算從業員協會	2018	7
1339	Trust and Corporate Services Professionals General Union 信託及企業服務專業人員總會	2019	7
1346	Hong Kong Financial Industry Employees General Union 香港金融業職工總會	2019	130
1423	Cross Border Financial Professionals General Union 跨境財務專業人員總會	2020	7
1439	Hong Kong Union of Actuaries and Actuarial Professionals 香港精算師及精算專業人員工會	2020	7
1448	Actuarial Science Practitioners Union 精算科學人員同業會	2020	7
1491	Financial Administrative and Clerical Staff Union 金融業行政及文職人員職工會	2020	18
1492	Actuarial Practitioners Continuing Professional Development Association 精算從業員持續專業發展協會	2020	7
1498	Internal Controls and Compliance Professionals Association 內控及合規專業人士協會	2020	7
1517	Hong Kong Financial Industry Administrators Union 香港金融業行政人員工會	2020	8
1527	Hong Kong Financial Industry Clerical Professionals Association 香港金融業文職專業人員協會	2020	7
1542	Corporate Compliance Officers General Union 企業合規主任總會	2020	7
1556	Wealth Management and Financial Planning Employees Union 財富管理及財務策劃職工會	2020	7

Registration No. 登記編號	Name of Trade Union 職工會名稱	Year of Registration 登記年份	Declared Membership 申報的 會員數目
1564	General Insurance Staff Association 一般保險僱員協會	2020	7
1581	Hong Kong Petroleum and Petrochemical Corporations Industrial Finance Employees Union 香港石油石化企業產業金融從業人員工會	2020	8
1583	Financial Service Employees Union 金融服務業人員工會	2020	7
1588	Financial Industry Managerial Staff Association 金融業管理人員協會	2020	7
1605	General Union of Foreign Exchange Traders 外匯交易人員總會	2020	7
1612	Financial Industry Staff Association 金融業職員協會	2020	7
1629	Insurance Industry Workers Association 保險業員工協會	2020	3
1662	Financial Services Industry Middle and Back Office Workers Union 金融業中後勤職工會	2020	7
1664	Finance and Accounting Industry Staff Union 金融及會計業人員工會	2020	7
1668	Union of Financial and Information Technology Advisory Staff 金融及資訊科技諮詢人員工會	2020	7
1675	Hong Kong Futures Market Analysis and Securities Industry Staff General Union 香港期貨行情分析及證券業職員總會	2020	10
1687	Association of Hong Kong Insurance Staff 香港保險從業員協會	2020	7
1689	Staff Union of Hong Kong Insurance Industry 香港保險行業從業員工會	2020	8
1699	Hong Kong Finance Professionals Sustainable Development Association 香港金融專業人員持續發展協會	2020	12
1715	Financial Services and Information Technology Staff Union 金融服務及資訊科技職工會	2020	7
1728	Hong Kong Insurance Industry Staff Association 香港保險業職員協會	2020	7

Registration No. 登記編號	Name of Trade Union 職工會名稱	Year of Registration 登記年份	Declared Membership 申報的 會員數目
1729	Hong Kong Wholesale Banking Staff Union 香港批發銀行從業員工會	2020	10
1731	Hong Kong Financial Services Professionals General Union 香港金融專業服務人員總會	2020	7
1735	Financial Industry Legal Compliance and Risk Officers' Association 金融業法律合規及風險人員協會	2020	7
1737	Association of Innovative Finance and Information Technology Professionals 創新金融及資訊科技專業人員協會	2020	14
@1739	Financial Industry Personnel Alliance 金融業人員聯盟	2020	7
1754	Financial Employees Association 金融僱員協會	2020	7
1884	Hong Kong Banking and Insurance Practitioners Association 香港銀行及保險從業員協會	2021	7
1939	Shipping Industry Finance Employees Association 航運業財務僱員協會	2021	10
1953	Hong Kong Asset Management Staff Union 香港資產管理業職工會	2021	7
	REAL ESTATE ACTIVITIES 地產活動		
+455	BUILDING SUPERVISORS AND CARETAKERS UNION 大廈管理員職工會	1969	29
@840	HONG KONG HOUSING MANAGEMENT EMPLOYEES UNION 香港樓宇管理僱員工會	1994	2 249
*841	The Hong Kong General Union of Security & Property Management Industry Employees 香港護衛及物業管理從業員總會	1994	4 268
874	Hong Kong Buildings Management and Security Workers General Union 香港物業管理及保安職工總會	1996	187

Registration No. 登記編號	Name of Trade Union 職工會名稱	Year of Registration 登記年份	Declared Membership 申報的 會員數目
*984	HONG KONG PROPERTY MANAGEMENT & TECHNICAL EMPLOYEES ASSOCIATION 香港物業管理及工程技術人員協會	2001	840
*986	Property Management Administrative and Clerical Staff Association 物業管理行政及文職人員協會	2001	1 239
1001	Estate Management and Security Employees Union 管業及保安從業員工會	2001	31
1130	Campus Facilities Management Company Limited Workers Union 校園設施管理有限公司職工會	2006	27
@1163	Property Maintenance Technical Staff Association 物業維修技術人員協會	2008	147
1344	Hong Kong Security Guards General Union 香港保安從業人員總工會	2019	50
1563	Building Security And Guarding Service Employees General Union 樓宇保安及護衛服務僱員總會	2020	7
1686	Hong Kong Enterprise Security Staff Association 香港企業保安人員協會	2020	7
1749	Real Estate Staff Alliance 地產從業員陣線	2020	9
1764	Hong Kong Property Agents And Construction Industry Employees General Union 香港物業代理及建造業職工總會	2020	2
1765	Hong Kong Real Estate Clerical Employees Association 香港地產文職人員協會	2020	10
1775	Hong Kong Security Industry Staff Association 香港保安業人員協會	2020	7
1792	Property Management Staff Alliance 物業管理人員陣線	2020	7
1805	Hong Kong Real Estate Agents Association 香港地產代理協會	2020	7
1846	Hong Kong Security Management Services Personnel Union 香港保安管理服務人員工會	2020	7
1847	Security and Escort Services Personnel Union 保安及押運服務人員工會	2020	7

Registration No. 登記編號	Name of Trade Union 職工會名稱	Year of Registration 登記年份	Declared Membership 申報的 會員數目
1873	Hong Kong Security Guards Alliance 香港保安從業員聯盟	2021	8
1874	Property Management Employees Solidarity Union 物業管理僱員團結工會	2021	6
@1947	Security & Property Management Staff Union 保安及物業管理從業員工會	2021	7
1967	Hong Kong Real Estate Employees Union 香港地產僱員工會	2021	7
	PROFESSIONAL, SCIENTIFIC AND TECHNICAL ACTIVITIES 專業、科學及技術活動		
	Legal and Accounting Activities 法律及會計活動		
@895	HONG KONG ACCOUNTING PROFESSIONALS ASSOCIATION 香港會計人員總會	1997	227
*1186	General Union of Hong Kong Accounting Professionals and Staff 香港會計業總工會	2009	2 328
1355	Hong Kong Alliance of Accounting Professionals 香港會計專業人員協會	2019	97
1382	Accounting Bro'Sis Labour Union 香港會計手足工會	2020	145
1568	The Association of Patent Agency Practitioners 專利代理從業人員協會	2020	13
1569	Legal Staff Union 法律人員工會	2020	7
1609	The Association of Trademark Agent Practitioners 商標代理從業人員協會	2020	13
1655	Hong Kong Legal Practitioners Alliance 香港法律工作者陣線	2020	7
1663	United Lawyers Association 團結律師聯盟	2020	7
1665	Hong Kong Legal Workers Union 香港法律職工會	2020	7

Registration No. 登記編號	Name of Trade Union 職工會名稱	Year of Registration 登記年份	Declared Membership 申報的 會員數目
1691	Hong Kong In-house Counsel Association 香港內部律師協會	2020	7
@1722	Hong Kong Corporate and Finance Legal Practitioners Union 香港企業及金融法律從業員工會	2020	7
@1736	Hong Kong Experienced Lawyers Alliance 香港資深律師聯盟	2020	7
@1741	Hong Kong Legal and Compliance Services Employees Association 香港法律合規服務人員協會	2020	7
@1755	In-house Legal Practitioners Union 企業內部法律從業員工會	2020	7
@1763	Hong Kong Legal Advisors General Union 香港法律顧問總會	2020	7
@1862	Legal Practitioners Association 法律從業員協會	2021	7
@1876	Legal Services Employees Union 法律服務僱員工會	2021	7
1898	The Association for Legal Profession 法律專職協會	2021	7
1913	Hong Kong Accounting and Company Secretary Industry Staff Alliance 香港會計及公司秘書業人員聯盟	2021	7
	Architecture and Engineering Activities, Technical Testing and Analysis 建築及工程活動、技術測試及分析		
*1219	Hong Kong Construction Industry Clerical, Managerial and Professional Employees Association 香港建造業文職、管理及專業人員協會	2010	1 720
1277	The Hong Kong Association of Construction Professionals 香港建造專業人士協會	2014	68
1293	Hong Kong Surveyors Association 香港公証人員協會	2015	59
1335	Union of Hong Kong Acoustic Industry 香港聲學工業工會	2018	9
1337	Eco Tech Professional Association of Hong Kong 香港環保科技專業人員總會	2018	56

Registration No. 登記編號	Name of Trade Union 職工會名稱	Year of Registration 登記年份	Declared Membership 申報的 會員數目
1360	Hong Kong Testing and Certification Union 香港檢測及認證業職工會	2019	254
1362	Hong Kong Construction and Engineering Employees General Union 香港創建及工程人員總會	2019	897
1386	Hong Kong Professional Engineers Association 香港專業工程師協會	2020	9
1508	HK Inspection and Testing Alliance 香港檢驗及檢測聯盟	2020	42
1520	The Institute of Surveying and Mapping Technicians in Sha Tin 沙田區測繪工程人員協會	2020	7
1558	Hong Kong Testing, Inspection and Certification Professional Employees General Union 香港檢測檢驗及認證專業僱員總會	2020	7
1617	Hong Kong and Kowloon Security & Inspection Association 港九安檢協會	2020	7
1623	Environmental Protection and Construction Engineering Association 環境保育及建築工程協會	2020	7
1624	Construction, Engineering, Environmental Protection and Recycling Employees Union 建築、工程、環保及回收業職工會	2020	7
1704	Hong Kong Engineering and Consulting (Small Potatoes) Staff Union 香港工程及顧問(薯仔)職員工會	2020	7
1783	Union of Building Services and Solar Power Generation Employees 屋宇設備及太陽能發電系統從業員工會	2020	7
1804	Hong Kong Construction and Engineering Personnel Association 香港建造及工程人員協會	2020	13
1825	Hong Kong Environmental and Sustainable Development Practitioners Union 香港環保及可持續發展從業員工會	2020	7
1851	Construction Professionals and Instructors Solidarity Union 建築專業人員及導師團結工會	2020	7

Registration No. 登記編號	Name of Trade Union 職工會名稱	Year of Registration 登記年份	Declared Membership 申報的 會員數目
1887	Design, Engineering and Construction Industries Employees Union 設計、工程及建築業僱員工會	2021	7
1906	Union of Hong Kong Engineers 香港工程師工會	2021	7
1921	Town Planners Alliance 城市規劃師同盟	2021	7
	Other Professional, Scientific and Technical Activities 其他專業、科學及技術活動		
574	HONG KONG RADIOTHERAPY MOULD LABORATORY TECHNICIANS AND TECHNOLOGISTS ASSOCIATION 香港放射治療製模實驗室技術員暨技師協會	1979	17
+915	Photography and Photo-finishing Workers' Union 攝影及沖印業職工會	1998	10
916	Clothing Design Industry Staff Union 服裝設計業人員工會	1998	7
1272	Hong Kong Cultural Art Workers General Union 香港文化藝術品工作者總工會	2013	21
1334	Union of Workplace Occupational Health & Safety Management Employees 工作場所職業健康及安全管理人員工會	2018	45
1366	Hong Kong Public Relations and Communications Professional Union 香港公關及傳訊業總工會	2020	320
1392	The CUHK Faculty of Medicine Research Personnel Union 香港中文大學醫學院研究人員工會	2020	8
1409	Hong Kong Design Individuals Union 香港設計職人工會	2020	140
1540	Money Laundering Reporting Officers General Union 洗錢報告主任總會	2020	7
1566	Hong Kong Veterinary Industry Workers Union 香港獸醫業人員職工會	2020	7
@1714	Hong Kong Managerial Staff General Union 香港管理人員總會	2020	7

Registration No. 登記編號	Name of Trade Union 職工會名稱	Year of Registration 登記年份	Declared Membership 申報的 會員數目
1740	Corporate Management Staff Union 企業管理人員工會	2020	7
1744	Board Secretary and Company Secretary Industry Staff Union 董事會秘書及公司秘書業職工會	2020	4
1780	Business Development, Publicity and Corporate Communication Staff Union 商業開發、推廣及企業傳訊人員工會	2020	7
1815	Technology Innovation and Creative Industries Staff Association 科創及創意產業人員協會	2020	7
1852	XCEPT Employees Association 無隅文化僱員協會	2020	4
1853	Hong Kong Translation Practitioners Association 香港翻譯從業員協會	2020	8
	ADMINISTRATIVE AND SUPPORT SERVICE ACTIVITIES 行政及支援服務活動 General Administrative and Support Service Activities		
*1123	一般行政及支援服務活動  Community, Social and Personal Services (New Territories West) Employees General Union 社區、社會及個人服務業(新界西)總工會	2006	6 496
1388	Hong Kong Human Resources Employees Union 香港人力資源僱員工會	2020	177
1430	Human Resources Professional Practitioners Association 人力資源專業人員協會	2020	7
1580	The Hong Kong China Affiliated Enterprises Human Resources Union 香港中資企業人力資源工會	2020	8
1902	Outsourced Service Contracts Personnel Union 外判服務合約人員工會	2021	8
@1968	Association of Career Counsellors 就業輔導人員協會	2021	6

Registration No. 登記編號	Name of Trade Union 職工會名稱	Year of Registration 登記年份	Declared Membership 申報的 會員數目
	Travel Agency, Reservation Service and Related Activities 旅行代理、代訂服務及相關活動		
*953	Hong Kong Tourism Industry Employees' General Union 香港旅遊業僱員總會	1999	1 298
1022	Hong Kong Travel Industry Workers Association 香港旅遊業從業員協會	2002	31
*1058	Hong Kong Certified Tour Escort Association 香港外遊領隊協會	2004	176
*1060	Hong Kong Professional Tourist Guides General Union 香港專業導遊總工會	2004	1 494
*1062	Hong Kong Tourism Instructors Association 香港旅遊業導師協會	2004	16
@1118	Hong Kong Tour Guides General Union 香港導遊總工會	2006	3 544
1121	General Union of Hong Kong Tourism Workers 香港旅遊業總工會	2006	7
@1176	General Union of Hong Kong Tourism Services Industry Employees 香港旅遊服務業員工總會	2008	54
1215	Hong Kong (Chinese) Tour Guides General Union 香港(華語)導遊總工會	2010	1 013
@1315	Hong Kong Tour Escorts General Union 香港領隊總工會	2017	601
1500	China-Hong Kong Cultural Exchange Employees Union 中港文化交流僱員工會	2020	7
1509	Tourism Administrators Association 旅遊業管理人員協會	2020	7
1584	Hong Kong and Kowloon Tourism Workers Union 港九旅遊業職工會	2020	7
1611	Tourism Industry Staff Alliance 旅遊業職工聯盟	2020	9
1694	Tourism Industry Friendship Union 旅遊業友好工會	2020	8
1705	Tourism Industry Employees Mutual Aid Union 旅遊業僱員互助工會	2020	13

Registration No. 登記編號	Name of Trade Union 職工會名稱	Year of Registration 登記年份	Declared Membership 申報的 會員數目
1747	Tourism and Study Tour Staff Union 旅遊及遊學職工會	2020	7
1886	Tourism Industry Personnel Solidarity Union 旅遊業人員團結工會	2021	7
	Security and Investigation Activities 保安及偵查活動		
^913	Hong Kong Airport Air Security Staff Union 香港機場航空保安職工會	1998	-
923	Union of Hong Kong Security Guards and Property Management Staff 香港護衛員及物業管理人員工會	1998	27
1095	Guardforce Workers Union 衛安職工會	2005	7
1141	Public Services Security Guards Association 公共服務保安人員協會	2007	232
1155	Gurkhas Security Guards Union Hong Kong 香港尼泊爾保安員工會	2007	3
1194	Guardforce Staff General Union 衛安員工總會	2009	9
1532	Hong Kong Security Guards and Security Systems Staff General Union 香港保安護衛員及安防系統職工總會	2020	98
1547	Association of Security and Guarding Services Employees 保安及護衛服務業職工協會	2020	7
1621	Hong Kong Chinese & Non-Chinese Security Guards Association 香港華裔及非華裔保安員協會	2020	7
1758	Security and Guarding Industries Staff Union 保安及護衛業從業員工會	2020	7
1793	Security Personnel Union 保安人員工會	2020	7
1819	Union of Security Employees 保安僱員工會	2020	9
1894	New Territories West Security Guards Association 新界西保安員協會	2021	8

Registration No. 登記編號	Name of Trade Union 職工會名稱	Year of Registration 登記年份	Declared Membership 申報的 會員數目
2008	Hong Kong Security Staff Rights Union 香港保安人員權益工會	2021	7
	Services to Buildings and Landscape Care Activities 建築物及園境護理服務活動		
209	GOVERNMENT PARKS, PLAYGROUNDS AND ENVIRONMENTAL HYGIENE CHINESE WORKERS ASSOCIATION 政府園務環境衞生華人職工會	1949	118
378	HONG KONG AND KOWLOON DOMESTIC CLEANING WORKERS UNION 港九室內清潔職工會	1959	10
@914	Hong Kong Environmental Services Employees Union 香港環境服務職工會	1998	148
1005	Cleaning Workers Union 清潔工人職工會	2002	258
*1010	Commercial Organization and Domicile Services Employees Association 商業機構及家居服務從業員協會	2002	4 099
+1012	Sanitary and Cleansing Services Workers Union 衞生清潔服務員工會	2002	7
1040	Cleaning Service Industry Workers Union 清潔服務業職工會	2003	90
1093	Hong Kong Cleaning Workers Association 香港清潔工人協會	2005	7
*1217	Hong Kong Landscape and Arboriculture Professionals General Union 香港園林及樹藝專業人員總會	2010	395
1227	Hong Kong Car Park Employees Union 香港停車場管理員工會	2010	43
1314	Hong Kong Arboriculture & Greening Professionals Union 香港園林綠化專業人員職工會	2017	7
@1352	Government Arboriculture Supervisors General Union 政府樹藝主管人員總工會	2019	115
@1381	Association of Professional Pest Control Practitioner 專業滅蟲人員工會	2020	12

Registration No. 登記編號	Name of Trade Union 職工會名稱	Year of Registration 登記年份	Declared Membership 申報的 會員數目
1445	Hong Kong Airport Cleaning Services Employees General Union 香港機場清潔服務員工總會	2020	14
1472	Hong Kong Household Services Employees Union 香港家居服務職工會	2020	7
1681	Staff Rights Union of Cleaning Services 清潔服務從業員權益工會	2020	7
1766	Hong Kong Sanitary Services Staff Union 香港衛生服務人員工會	2020	7
1787	Hong Kong Cleaning Workers Rights Union 香港清潔職工權益工會	2020	7
1813	Cleaning Services Practitioners Union 潔淨從業員總會	2020	8
1827	Climbing Arborists Staff Union 樹上樹藝工作人員職工會	2020	7
1828	Green Tree Ring Staff Trade Union 緑年輪員工工會	2020	7
1829	Arboricultural Part Time Employees Union 樹藝業兼職僱員職工會	2020	7
1831	Tree Risk Assessment Staff Union 樹木風險評估員職工會	2020	7
1849	Hong Kong Libraries Cleaning Workers Association 香港圖書館清潔員工工會	2020	7
1860	Hong Kong Tree Workers Union 香港樹木工作者工會	2021	7
@1932	Cleaning and General Staff Union 清潔及庶務員工會	2021	7
	Office Administrative, Office Support and Other Business Support Activities 辦公室行政、辦公室支援及其他商業支援活動		
44	THE HONG KONG EXECUTIVE, ADMINISTRATIVE & CLERICAL STAFF ASSOCIATION 香港行政管理文職人員協會	1948	730
^375	Hong Kong Free Clerical Workers' Union 香港自由文員會	1959	-

Registration No. 登記編號	Name of Trade Union 職工會名稱	Year of Registration 登記年份	Declared Membership 申報的 會員數目
*774	Hong Kong Clerical and Professional Employees General Union 香港文職及專業人員總會	1991	41 536
782	HONG KONG WHITE COLLAR EMPLOYEES GENERAL UNION 香港白領僱員總工會	1991	13
@868	HONG KONG CLERICAL EMPLOYEES GENERAL UNION 香港文職人員總會	1995	505
+1015	Association of Secretarial, Administrative and Clerical Staff 秘書職務、行政及文職人員協會	2002	85
1048	Clerical, Warehouse and Sales Staff Union 文職、倉務及推銷從業員工會	2003	39
@1280	Hong Kong Executive Professionals Association 香港行政人員協會	2014	122
1319	Hong Kong Special Administrative Region Clerical Employees Union 香港特區文員會	2017	15
1361	Hong Kong White Collar (Administration & Clerical) Connect Union 香港白領(行政及文職)同行工會	2019	208
@1376	Senior Administrative And Management Executives Union 高級行政及管理人員工會	2020	7
1379	Clerical Professionals and Administrative Assistants Association 文職專業及行政輔助人員協會	2020	7
1394	Hong Kong Event Professionals Union 香港活動專業人員工會	2020	131
1487	Service Industry Secretary Professionals Association 服務業秘書專業人員協會	2020	7
*1494	Business Services Employees Union 商業服務從業員工會	2020	246
1495	Office Assistants Employees Union 辦公室助理員工會	2020	7
1521	Hong Kong Office Administrative Staff General Union 香港辦公室行政人員總會	2020	8
1526	Real Estate Management and Clerical Staff Union 地產管理及文職人員職工會	2020	8

Registration No. 登記編號	Name of Trade Union 職工會名稱	Year of Registration 登記年份	Declared Membership 申報的 會員數目
1592	Tsim Sha Tsui Clerical and Administrative Staff Union 尖沙咀文職及行政人員工會	2020	7
1602	Hong Kong Clerical and Administrative Employees Union 香港文職及行政輔助人員職工會	2020	7
1618	Clerical Employees Association for Chinese & Non- Chinese in Hong Kong 香港華裔及非華裔文職僱員協會	2020	8
1638	Union of Clerical Staff 文職職工會	2020	7
1645	Association of Secretaries 秘書協會	2020	8
1654	Hong Kong China Clerical Staff Union 香港中華文職職工會	2020	14
1656	Union of Clerical Staff (Hung Hom) 文職人員(紅磡)工會	2020	7
1670	Clerical, Finance and Administrative Support Staff Association 文職、財務及行政支援人員協會	2020	7
1678	Administrative and Clerical Employees Association 行政及文職僱員協會	2020	9
1679	Customer Services and Clerical Staff Association 客戶服務及文職人員協會	2020	7
1680	Union of Hong Kong Executive and Secretarial Staff 香港行政及秘書員工會	2020	9
1698	Hong Kong Clerical and Management Staff Association 香港文職及管理人員協會	2020	17
1700	Union of Secretarial and Clerical Employees 秘書及文職職工會	2020	9
1703	Kowloon Clerical Employees Alliance 九龍文職人員聯盟	2020	7
1708	Exhibition Industry Marketing Staff Association 展覽業市場推廣僱員工會	2020	7
1726	Clerical and Administrative Workers Association 文員及行政人員協會	2020	7
1751	Hong Kong Clerical Work and Administration Personnel Union 香港文書工作及行政人員工會	2020	8

Registration No. 登記編號	Name of Trade Union 職工會名稱	Year of Registration 登記年份	Declared Membership 申報的 會員數目
1752	Hong Kong and Kowloon Accounting and Clerical Staff Association 港九會計及文職人員協會	2020	7
1762	Hong Kong Business Enterprise Management and Executives Association 香港企業管理及行政人員協會	2020	7
1769	Hong Kong Futian Clerical and Administrative Staff Association 香港福田文職及行政人員協會	2020	7
1782	Administrative and Clerical Staff General Union 行政及文職人員總工會	2020	7
1785	Commercial Organisation Management Staff Union 商業機構管理人員工會	2020	7
1794	Hong Kong Administrative and Clerical Employees Alliance 香港行政及文職人員聯盟	2020	7
1802	Hong Kong Clerical, Administrative and Executive Employees Union 香港文職、管理及行政僱員工會	2020	7
1803	Clerical and Sales Personnel Union 文職及銷售人員工會	2020	15
1817	Hong Kong Clerical and Administrative Staff Alliance 香港文職及行政人員陣線	2020	7
1839	Hong Kong Clerical Personnel and Secretary Association 香港文書人員及秘書協會	2020	7
1842	Hong Kong Secretaries and Administrators Association 香港秘書及行政人員協會	2020	8
1863	Administrative Support Services Employees Union 行政支援服務僱員工會	2021	7
1878	Hong Kong Secretaries Union 香港秘書工會	2021	6
1880	Hong Kong Shanwei Clansmen Confederacy Clerical Personnel Association 香港汕尾市同鄉總會文職人員協會	2021	6
1882	Secretaries and Clerical Staff Association 秘書及文職人員協會	2021	6
1883	Hong Kong Secretaries and Office Support Staff Association 香港秘書及辦公室支援人員協會	2021	6

Registration No. 登記編號	Name of Trade Union 職工會名稱	Year of Registration 登記年份	Declared Membership 申報的 會員數目
1905	Hong Kong Business Services Staff Union 香港商業服務職工會	2021	7
1918	Hong Kong Secretarial and Clerical Staff Union 香港秘書及文職人員工會	2021	6
1935	Hong Kong Clerical and Secretarial Services Staff Union 香港文書及秘書服務人員工會	2021	7
1948	Hong Kong Clerical Staff and Secretaries Solidarity Union 香港文職人員及秘書團結工會	2021	19
1949	Employees Association of Southern District Secretarial Service 南區秘書服務僱員協會	2021	7
1958	Clerical Staff Rights Alliance 文職人員權益同盟	2021	7
@1962	Clerical Staff and Executive Assistants Association 文職員工及行政助理協會	2021	7
@2003	Accounting and Executive Staff Union 會計及行政人員工會	2021	7
2014	Hong Kong and Kowloon Administration Personnel Solidarity Association 港九行政人員團結協會	2021	8
2032	Clerical and Accounting Personnel Union 文職及會計人員工會	2021	7
	PUBLIC ADMINISTRATION 公共行政		
41	Hong Kong Municipal Services Staff General Association 香港市政事務職工總會	1948	1 091
*113	Hong Kong Government Water Supplies Department Employees Union 香港政府水務署職工會	1948	1 625
*131	Marine Department Chinese Employees Union 海事署華員職工會	1949	302
169	GOVERNMENT MUNICIPAL STAFF GENERAL UNION 政府市政職工總會	1949	533
182	ASSOCIATION OF EXPATRIATE CIVIL SERVANTS OF HONG KONG	1949	42

Registration No. 登記編號	Name of Trade Union 職工會名稱	Year of Registration 登記年份	Declared Membership 申報的 會員數目
202	HONG KONG CHINESE CIVIL SERVANTS' ASSOCIATION 香港政府華員會	1949	68 192
208	HONG KONG FIRE SERVICES DEPARTMENT STAFFS GENERAL ASSOCIATION 香港消防處職工總會	1949	5 398
252	HONG KONG PUBLIC HEALTH INSPECTORS' ASSOCIATION 香港衞生督察會	1949	487
374	Hong Kong Senior Government Officers Association 香港高級公務員協會	1958	1 755
401	LABOUR INSPECTORS ASSOCIATION 勞工督察會	1961	255
422	ASSOCIATION OF PURCHASING AND SUPPLIES OFFICERS 物料採購及供應主任協會	1965	226
423	GOVERNMENT SUPPLIES SUPERVISORS ASSOCIATION 政府物料供應監督協會	1965	159
430	Hong Kong Special Administrative Region Government Executive Grade Association 香港特別行政區政府行政主任協會	1965	2 969
434	THE WATERWORKS INSPECTORS' ASSOCIATION 水務督察會	1966	489
436	LAND EXECUTIVES ASSOCIATION 地政主任會	1966	402
437	Government Overseers and Foremen Association 政府巡察員及管工協會	1966	295
441	Hong Kong Fire Services Officers Association 香港消防主任協會	1967	890
445	LAND INSPECTORS UNION 地政督察工會	1968	277
450	Hong Kong Housing Department Staff Association 香港房屋署職工會	1968	16
453	Trade Officer Grade Association 貿易主任聯會	1969	160
459	GOVERNMENT SUPPLIES ASSISTANTS ASSOCIATION 香港政府助理物料供應員會	1969	114

Registration No. 登記編號	Name of Trade Union 職工會名稱	Year of Registration 登記年份	Declared Membership 申報的 會員數目
469	Hong Kong Fire Services Department Ambulancemen's Union 香港消防處救護員會	1970	3 061
473	HOUSING MANAGERS' ASSOCIATION 房屋事務經理協會	1971	178
475	GOVERNMENT STATISTICAL OFFICERS ASSOCIATION 政府統計主任協會	1971	133
476	Government Official Languages Officers Association 政府法定語文主任協會	1971	230
477	HONG KONG GOVERNMENT CLERICAL STAFF ASSOCIATION 香港政府文員會	1971	1 272
484	HOUSING DEPARTMENT TECHNICAL STAFF ASSOCIATION 房屋署工程職員協會	1971	1 133
485	THE INLAND REVENUE DEPARTMENT ASSESSING OFFICERS' ASSOCIATION 稅務局評稅專業人員協會	1971	687
486	ASSOCIATION OF GOVERNMENT STATISTICIANS 政府統計師協會	1971	135
487	CONSUMER SERVICES INSPECTORS' ASSOCIATION-W.S.D. 水務署用戶督察協會	1972	104
488	Association of Government Land & Engineering Surveying Officers 政府土地工程測量員協會	1972	560
499	ASSOCIATION OF GOVERNMENT CARTOGRAPHIC STAFF 政府製圖人員協會	1973	379
508	ASSOCIATION OF GOVERNMENT CALLIGRAPHISTS 政府繕校員協會	1974	30
509	ASSOCIATION OF TRADE CONTROLS OFFICERS (C. & E. DEPARTMENT) 香港海關貿易管制主任協會	1974	283
516	Association of Technical Staff (HAD) 民政事務總署工程人員協會	1975	141
519	Association of Liaison Officers, Home Affairs Department 民政事務總署聯絡主任協會	1975	432

Registration No. 登記編號	Name of Trade Union 職工會名稱	Year of Registration 登記年份	Declared Membership 申報的 會員數目
520	Association of Police Translators 警察翻譯主任協會	1975	195
522	ASSOCIATION OF GOVERNMENT PRINTING OFFICERS 政府印務主任協會	1975	17
523	HONG KONG GOVERNMENT LOCAL TOWN PLANNERS ASSOCIATION 香港政府本地城市規劃師協會	1975	298
524	Occupational Safety Officers Union 職業安全主任會	1975	161
527	HONG KONG FIRE SERVICES CONTROL STAFF'S UNION 香港消防控制組職員會	1975	171
529	ASSOCIATION OF WATER METER READING STAFF 水務抄錶職員協會	1976	115
534	ASSOCIATION OF GOVERNMENT TECHNICAL AND SURVEY OFFICERS 政府工程技術及測量人員協會	1976	2 525
540	ASSOCIATION OF CUSTOMS & EXCISE SERVICE OFFICERS 香港海關官員協會	1976	716
543	Association of Government Secretarial Staff 政府秘書職務人員協會	1977	623
549	LEGAL AID DEPARTMENT LAW CLERKS ASSOCIATION 法律援助署律政書記協會	1977	151
554	HONG KONG CIVIL SERVANTS GENERAL UNION 香港公務員總工會	1978	18 590
556	Senior Occupational Safety Officers Union 高級職業安全主任協會	1978	82
557	Marine Inspectors and Senior Assistant Shipping Masters' Association 海事督察及高級助理船務主任協會	1978	64
558	Hong Kong Food and Environmental Hygiene Supervisory Staffs Union 香港食物環境衛生管理級職員工會	1978	642
559	Audit Commission Examiner Grade Association 審計署審查主任級協會	1978	78
565	JUDICIAL CLERKS ASSOCIATION 司法書記協會	1978	275

Registration No. 登記編號	Name of Trade Union 職工會名稱	Year of Registration 登記年份	Declared Membership 申報的 會員數目
^566	THE ASSOCIATION OF FEMALE SENIOR GOVERNMENT OFFICERS 女性高級公務員協會	1978	-
567	HOUSING DEPARTMENT ESTATE ARTISAN GRADE ASSOCIATION 房屋署屋邨技工職系協會	1978	129
569	GOVERNMENT CHAINMEN UNION 政府丈量員職工會	1978	198
576	Hong Kong Clerical Grades Civil Servants General Union 香港文書職系公務員總會	1979	1 776
577	COURT INTERPRETERS' ASSOCIATION 法庭傳譯主任協會	1979	114
579	Audit Commission Auditors Association 審計署審計師協會	1979	58
580	HONG KONG CUSTOMS OFFICERS UNION 香港海關關員工會	1979	4 315
@581	GOVERNMENT ELECTRICAL & MECHANICAL WORKS SUPERVISORS, CRAFTSMEN & WORKMEN ASSOCIATION 政府機電監工技工職員協會	1979	2 372
582	Census & Statistics Department Field Officers & Statistics Supervisors Amalgamated Association 政府統計處外勤統計職員及統計督導主任合併協會	1979	225
585	HOUSING OFFICERS ASSOCIATION 房屋事務主任協會	1979	1 531
592	HKSAR Government Civil Engineers Association 香港特區政府土木工程師協會	1980	1 597
595	IMMIGRATION SERVICE OFFICERS ASSOCIATION 入境事務主任協會	1980	1 078
597	Government Information Technology Professionals Association 政府資訊科技專業人員協會	1980	861
610	ASSOCIATION OF INSPECTORS OF APPRENTICES 學徒督察協會	1980	21
611	ASSOCIATION OF GOVERNMENT EDUCATION ADMINISTRATORS 政府教育行政人員協會	1981	200
619	Hong Kong Immigration Assistants Union 香港入境事務助理員工會	1981	1 551

Registration No. 登記編號	Name of Trade Union 職工會名稱	Year of Registration 登記年份	Declared Membership 申報的 會員數目
626	Court Prosecutors (Department of Justice) Association 律政司法庭檢控主任會	1981	34
629	Association of Professional Engineers of Electrical & Mechanical Services Department 機電工程署專業工程師協會	1982	377
631	Association of Building Services Engineers of Housing Department 房屋署屋宇裝備工程師協會	1982	156
636	Association of Government Survey Officers (Estate) 政府產業測量主任協會	1982	238
641	HONG KONG FIRE SERVICES DEPARTMENT AMBULANCE OFFICERS ASSOCIATION 香港消防處救護主任協會	1982	192
657	AMALGAMATED UNION OF GOVERNMENT TECHNICAL INSPECTORS, CLERKS OF WORKS AND WORKS SUPERVISORS 政府工程督察及監督合併工會	1984	77
659	ASSOCIATION OF GOVERNMENT INFORMATION OFFICERS 政府新聞主任協會	1985	29
666	MARINE OFFICERS ASSOCIATION 海事主任協會	1985	42
668	LANDS DEPARTMENT INSPECTORS ASSOCIATION 地政署督察人員協會	1985	387
@673	Government Senior Clerical Officers Association 政府高級文書主任協會	1985	300
*677	Agriculture, Fisheries and Conservation Department Staff Association 漁農自然護理署職工會	1986	835
*678	Government Property Attendants Association 政府產業看管人員協會	1986	94
*679	GOVERNMENT TECHNICAL AND ENGINEERING STAFF ASSOCIATION 政府技術及工程人員協會	1986	16
*691	GOVERNMENT EMPLOYEES ASSOCIATION 政府人員協會	1986	33 824
703	ARCHITECTURAL SERVICES DEPARTMENT ARCHITECTS' ASSOCIATION 建築署建築師協會	1987	218

Registration No. 登記編號	Name of Trade Union 職工會名稱	Year of Registration 登記年份	Declared Membership 申報的 會員數目
*704	GOVERNMENT STAFF UNION 政府僱員工會	1987	1 016
718	ARCHITECTURAL SERVICES DEPARTMENT STRUCTURAL ENGINEERS' ASSOCIATION 建築署結構工程師協會	1988	113
721	HOUSING DEPARTMENT FOREMEN ASSOCIATION 房屋署管工協會	1989	60
736	ASSOCIATION OF GOVERNMENT LOCAL LAND SURVEYORS 政府本地土地測量師協會	1989	180
741	ARCHITECTURAL SERVICES DEPARTMENT QUANTITY SURVEYORS' ASSOCIATION 建築署工料測量師協會	1990	150
742	Staff Association of Hong Kong Customs & Excise Service Senior Officers 香港海關高級官員協會	1990	122
750	MARINE DEPARTMENT TECHNICAL INSPECTORS ASSOCIATION 海事處工程督察協會	1990	102
756	GOVERNMENT WATERWORKS PROFESSIONALS ASSOCIATION 政府水務專業人員協會	1990	253
*777	GOVERNMENT ELECTRICAL & MECHANICAL SERVICES DEPARTMENT TECHNICAL STAFF UNION 政府機電工程署技術人員工會	1991	503
786	HONG KONG MARINE DEPARTMENT LOCAL PROFESSIONAL OFFICERS' ASSOCIATION 香港海事處本地專業人員協會	1992	48
788	PUBLIC SERVICES EMPLOYEES GENERAL UNION 公務人員總工會	1992	114
789	Buildings Department Structural Engineers' Association 星宇署結構工程師協會	1992	333
799	BUILDINGS DEPARTMENT LOCAL BUILDING SURVEYORS' ASSOCIATION 屋宇署本地屋宇測量師協會	1992	408
802	HOUSING DEPARTMENT SENIOR ESTATE ASSISTANT ASSOCIATION 房屋署高級屋宇事務助理協會	1993	13
*808	Government Logistics Employees Union 政府物流服務僱員工會	1993	786

Registration No. 登記編號	Name of Trade Union 職工會名稱	Year of Registration 登記年份	Declared Membership 申報的 會員數目
818	ASSOCIATION OF INSOLVENCY OFFICERS 破產管理主任協會	1993	54
821	GOVERNMENT MOD 1 STAFF GENERAL UNION 政府第一標準薪級員工總會	1993	58
822	THE JUDICIARY EMPLOYEES' GENERAL UNION 司法機構僱員總工會	1993	983
825	HONG KONG MARINE DEPARTMENT MARINE CONTROLLERS ASSOCIATION 香港海事處海事監督協會	1994	52
827	HONG KONG GOVERNMENT FILTRATION PLANT STAFF UNION 香港政府濾水機房職工會	1994	91
*831	Amalgamated Union of Highways, Drainage Services, Civil Engineering and Development & Lands Departments' Engineering Staff 路政署、渠務署、土木工程拓展署及地政署工程人員合併工會	1994	253
833	HOUSING DEPARTMENT QUANTITY SURVEYORS' ASSOCIATION 房屋署工料測量師協會	1994	82
835	HAWKER CONTROL OFFICERS UNION 小販管理主任工會	1994	506
838	The Lands Department Estate Surveyors Association 地政總署產業測量師協會	1994	325
842	Civil Engineering and Development Department Geotechnical Engineers' Association 土木工程拓展署土力工程師協會	1994	233
*850	Government Electrical & Mechanical Services Department Staff Union 政府機電工程署僱員工會	1995	808
*852	HONG KONG CUSTOMS AND EXCISE STAFF GENERAL ASSOCIATION 香港海關人員總會	1995	1 267
856	ASSOCIATION OF COMPANIES REGISTRATION OFFICERS 公司註冊主任協會	1995	107
*861	Hong Kong Housing Department Employees General Union 香港房屋署人員總會	1995	628

Registration No. 登記編號	Name of Trade Union 職工會名稱	Year of Registration 登記年份	Declared Membership 申報的 會員數目
*863	Hong Kong Food and Environmental Hygiene Department Employees Association 香港食物環境衞生署人員協會	1995	1 255
864	ASSOCIATION OF INSPECTORS OF WORKS AND WORKS SUPERVISORS OF HOUSING DEPARTMENT 房屋署工程督察及監工協會	1995	215
*876	Staff Association of Department of Health 政府衛生署員工協會	1996	545
879	General Grades Civil Servants General Union 一般職系公務員總會	1996	57
*888	Government Architectural Services Department Employees Association 政府建築署人員協會	1996	233
891	Hong Kong Government Municipal Services General Grades Staff Union 香港政府文康市政一般職系總工會	1997	143
892	The Hong Kong Housing Department Maintenance Surveyors Association 香港房屋署保養測量師協會	1997	123
893	Architectural Services Department Maintenance Surveyors' Association 建築署屋宇保養測量師協會	1997	123
@894	Government Special Photographers Association 政府特別攝影師協會	1997	16
^902	Association of Labour Administrators 勞工行政人員協會	1997	-
903	Government Frontline Employees Union 政府前線僱員總會	1997	46
904	Government Clerical Officers General Union 政府文書主任總會	1997	20
905	Housing Department Estate Surveyors Association 房屋署產業測量師協會	1998	84
906	Hong Kong Housing Department Structural Engineers Association 香港房屋署結構工程師協會	1998	222
919	Government Disciplined Services General Union 政府紀律部隊人員總工會	1998	10 441

Registration No. 登記編號	Name of Trade Union 職工會名稱	Year of Registration 登記年份	Declared Membership 申報的 會員數目
920	Hong Kong Environmental Hygiene Staff Union (Supervisor and Workman) 香港環境衛生督導及工人職系協會	1998	28
925	Hong Kong Traffic Wardens Union 香港交通督導員工會	1998	208
*938	Hong Kong Immigration Department Staff Association 香港入境事務處人員協會	1999	991
945	Hong Kong Government Food And Environmental Hygiene Department Staff General Union 香港政府食物環境衞生署職工總會	1999	34
954	Government Computer Operator Grade Association 政府電腦操作員職系協會	1999	241
*956	Hong Kong Police Force Model Scale 1 Staff Association 香港警務處第一標準薪級員工協會	1999	134
*962	Bailiff's Assistants Association 執達主任助理協會	1999	28
963	Occupational Hygienists Association 職業環境衛生師協會	1999	33
*965	Union of Lands Department Survey Officers (Estate) 地政總署產業測量主任工會	2000	90
*968	Government Information Technology Staff Association 政府資訊科技員工協會	2000	79
969	Hong Kong Government Landscape Architects Association 香港政府園境師協會	2000	79
974	Association of Hong Kong Civil Servants 香港政府公務員協會	2000	7
976	Hong Kong Police Force Civilian Officers' Union 香港警務處文職人員工會	2000	116
*990	Government Electrical and Mechanical Services Department Building Services Employees Association 政府機電工程署屋宇裝備人員協會	2001	490
994	Government Employees Solidarity Union 政府僱員團結工會	2001	137
*995	Hong Kong Leisure and Cultural Services Department Employees General Union 香港康樂及文化事務署僱員總會	2001	604

Registration No. 登記編號	Name of Trade Union 職工會名稱	Year of Registration 登記年份	Declared Membership 申報的 會員數目
996	Hong Kong Police Force Telecommunications Technical Staff Union 香港警務處電訊技術人員工會	2001	199
*1000	Hong Kong Correctional Services Department Assistant Officers General Association 香港懲教署懲教助理總會	2001	264
1006	Bailiff Grade Union 執達主任職系工會	2002	43
1009	Architectural Services Department Site Supervisory Staff Association 建築署工程監督人員協會	2002	335
1024	Electrical and Mechanical Services Department General and Common Grades Staff Union 機電工程署一般及共通職系員工會	2002	42
1025	Hong Kong Leisure Services Staff General Union 香港康樂事務職員總工會	2002	480
1032	Government Social Security Staff Association 政府社會保障人員協會	2003	599
1036	Hong Kong Correctional Services General Union 香港懲教人員總工會	2003	1 984
1039	Government Training Officers' Union 政府訓練主任職工會	2003	33
1047	Assistant Labour Officers Association 助理勞工事務主任協會	2003	306
1054	Legal Aid Counsel Association 法援律師協會	2003	70
*1056	Staff Association of Hong Kong Food and Environmental Hygiene Department 香港食物環境衞生署職員會	2003	135
1075	Food and Environmental Hygiene Department Foremen Grade Staff General Union 食物環境衛生署管工職系工會	2004	48
1078	Hong Kong Productivity Council Employees Association 香港生產力促進局職工會	2005	9
1079	Environmental Protection Inspectorate Association 環境保護督察協會	2005	158
@1086	HKSARG Clerical Grades Staff Association 香港特區政府文書職系人員協會	2005	1 729

Registration No. 登記編號	Name of Trade Union 職工會名稱	Year of Registration 登記年份	Declared Membership 申報的 會員數目
1109	Labour Officers Rank Association 勞工事務主任職級協會	2006	152
1120	Union of Fire Services Department Cooks 消防處廚師職工會	2006	28
1128	Hong Kong Housing Department Building Services Technical Officers Association 香港房屋署屋宇裝備技術主任協會	2006	179
@1129	HKSARG General Grades Staff Association 香港特區政府一般職系人員協會	2006	243
1138	Hong Kong Immigration Department Rank & File General Union 香港入境處員佐級總會	2007	2 047
1139	Association of Government Leisure Services Professionals 政府康樂事務專業人員協會	2007	7
1140	Hong Kong Food and Environmental Hygiene Department Staff Rights Union 香港食物環境衞生署職工權益工會	2007	67
1143	Government Logistics Department Printing Technician Union 政府物流服務署印刷技術員工會	2007	68
1147	Hong Kong Government Lifeguards General Union 香港政府拯溺員總工會	2007	507
1148	Hong Kong Government Leisure Services Wai-Yin Staff Association 香港政府康樂事務慧賢職員協會	2007	114
1150	Union of FEHD Market Assistants 食物環境衞生署街市助理工會	2007	14
1154	Hong Kong Government Leisure Services Employees Union 香港政府康樂事務僱員工會	2007	175
1157	Squatter Control Staff Association 寮屋管制人員協會	2008	28
1160	Union of Hong Kong Junior Civil Servants 香港初級公務員協會	2008	217
1165	Association of Housing Department Minor Staff 房屋署初級人員協會	2008	77
@1169	General Union of HKSAR Government Leisure Services Staff 香港特區政府康樂事務人員總工會	2008	34

Registration No. 登記編號	Name of Trade Union 職工會名稱	Year of Registration 登記年份	Declared Membership 申報的 會員數目
1196	Hong Kong Institute of Environmental Protection Officers 香港環境保護主任協會	2009	456
@1197	HKSAR Government Employees General Union 香港特區政府公務僱員總工會	2009	6 200
@1202	General Union of HKSAR Government Amenities Assistant Grade Staff 香港特區政府康樂助理職系人員總工會	2009	97
@1204	Food and Environmental Hygiene Department Law Enforcement Staff Union 食物環境衞生署執法人員工會	2009	56
1210	Buildings Department Non-Civil Service Contract Staff Association 星宇署非公務員合約僱員工會	2010	6
@1213	Hong Kong Government Leisure Venue Officer-in-charge General Union 香港政府康樂場地主管人員總工會	2010	30
1231	The General Union of Hong Kong Civil Aid Service Junior Officers 香港民眾安全服務隊員佐級總工會	2011	14
@1242	General Union of HKSAR Government Leisure & Cultural Services Department Clerical & Amenities Assistant Grade Staff 香港特區政府康樂及文化事務署文書及康樂助理職系人員總工會	2011	13
1248	HKSAR Government Traffic Wardens General Union 香港特別行政區政府交通督導員總工會	2012	165
@1250	The Association of Hong Kong Auxiliary Medical Service Members 香港醫療輔助隊隊員協會	2012	502
1251	Union Hawker Control Officer Association 團結小販管理主任協會	2012	238
@1268	HKSARG Clerical Assistants Union 香港特區政府文書助理會	2013	97
@1278	HKSAR Government Middle and Minor Employees General Union 特區政府中基層僱員總會	2014	1 003
1281	Association of Food and Environmental Hygiene Department Foreman Grade Staff 食物環境衞生署管工職系人員協會	2014	65

Registration No. 登記編號	Name of Trade Union 職工會名稱	Year of Registration 登記年份	Declared Membership 申報的 會員數目
1288	Government Logistics Department Proof Readers Staff Association 政府物流服務署校對部員工協會	2014	17
1297	Government Amenity Management Supervisors General Union 政府康樂管理督導人員總工會	2015	401
1305	Tribunal Officer (Labour Tribunal) Association 調查主任(勞資審裁處)協會	2016	8
1307	Frontline Health Inspector Union 前線衞生督察工會	2016	317
1311	Hong Kong Customs & Excise Customs Officer Grade Association 香港海關關員職系協會	2016	1 828
@1321	HKSAR Government Chainman Association 香港特區政府丈量員協會	2017	13
1332	Hong Kong Civil Aid Service Officers and Other Ranks Association 香港民眾安全服務隊長官及隊員總會	2018	23
1350	Hong Kong Government Services Staff General Union 香港政府服務人員總會	2019	12
1353	Housing Department Landscape Architects Association 房屋署園境師協會	2019	35
1370	Hong Kong Fire, Ambulance and Control Staff's Union 香港消防救護控制組人員聯合工會	2020	1 118
1378	HKSAR Government Disciplined Services Staff Association 香港特區政府紀律部隊員工協會	2020	7
1391	HKSAR GOVERNMENT NEW TERMS CIVIL SERVANTS ASSOCIATION 香港特區政府新制公務員協會	2020	7
1446	HKSAR Government Technical Inspectorates and Works Supervisors Association 香港特區政府技術督察及監工協會	2020	7
1454	Hong Kong Civil Servants Association 2000+ 香港公務員 (2000+) 工會	2020	11
1519	Government Engineering Staff General Union 政府工程人員總會	2020	7
1530	Government Contract Staff Union 政府合約員工工會	2020	7

Registration No. 登記編號	Name of Trade Union 職工會名稱	Year of Registration 登記年份	Declared Membership 申報的 會員數目
1748	Civil Servants Alliance 公務員聯盟	2020	8
1909	Rights Association of Hawker Control Officers 小販管理主任權益會	2021	62
1975	Association of HKSAR Government Civil Servants of Middle Ranks 香港特區政府中級公務員協會	2021	7
1980	Civil Servants Solidarity Association 公務員團結協會	2021	7
2028	General Union of HKSAR Government Model Scale 1 Staff 香港特區政府第一標準薪級公務員總工會	2021	7
2036	Association of HKSAR Government Employees 香港特區政府僱員協會	2021	7
	EDUCATION 教育		
226	HONG KONG TEACHERS' ASSOCIATION 香港教師會	1949	695
431	The Academic Staff Association of The Education University of Hong Kong 香港教育大學教學人員協會	1965	29
@433	EB, Government, Grant-in-aid, Subsidized and Private Schools Junior Staff Union 教育局官津補私學校職工會	1966	919
479	Vocational Training Council Teachers' Association 職業訓練局教師會	1971	473
495	Government Educational Staff Union 政府教育人員職工會	1973	439
501	The Hong Kong Polytechnic University Staff Association 香港理工大學教職員協會	1973	731
505	HONG KONG PROFESSIONAL TEACHERS' UNION 香港教育專業人員協會	1973	95 240
525	Association of Laboratory Technicians in Education Bureau 教育局實驗室技術員協會	1975	58
526	Association of Inspectors, Education Bureau 教育局督學協會	1975	178

Registration No. 登記編號	Name of Trade Union 職工會名稱	Year of Registration 登記年份	Declared Membership 申報的 會員數目
535	UNION OF GOVERNMENT PRIMARY SCHOOL HEADMASTERS AND HEADMISTRESSES 官立小學校長協會	1976	192
537	Hong Kong School Clerical Staff Union 香港學校文職人員協會	1976	157
583	Union of Government School Teachers 政府學校教師協會	1979	241
586	Association of Principal, Senior, Assistant and Certificated Masters and Mistresses of Education Bureau 教育局首席、高級、助理教席及文憑教師協會	1979	50
599	ASSOCIATION OF PROFESSIONAL TEACHERS IN ENGLISH SCHOOLS FOUNDATION SCHOOLS	1980	497
^602	HONG KONG BRITISH COUNCIL TEACHERS' UNION	1980	-
612	TECHNICAL EDUCATION GRADUATE STAFF ASSOCIATION 工業教育學位教職員協會	1981	108
632	VOCATIONAL TRAINING COUNCIL SKILLS CENTRES STAFF ASSOCIATION 職業訓練局技能訓練中心職員協會	1982	117
633	ASSOCIATION OF PRINCIPALS OF GOVERNMENT SECONDARY SCHOOLS 政府中學校長協會	1982	31
637	STAFF ASSOCIATION OF THE CHINESE UNIVERSITY OF HONG KONG 香港中文大學職員協會	1982	1 437
647	HONG KONG AIDED PRIMARY SCHOOL HEADS ASSOCIATION 香港資助小學校長會	1983	410
675	Sheng Kung Hui Primary Schools Council School Principals Association 聖公會小學監理委員會屬校校長協會	1986	49
^681	HONG KONG AIDED SCHOOL TEACHERS' ASSOCIATION 香港資助學校教師會	1986	-
707	THE TEACHERS' ASSOCIATION OF THE CHINESE UNIVERSITY OF HONG KONG 香港中文大學教師協會	1988	383
713	City University of Hong Kong Staff Association 香港城市大學教職員協會	1988	775

Registration No. 登記編號	Name of Trade Union 職工會名稱	Year of Registration 登記年份	Declared Membership 申報的 會員數目
@723	VOCATIONAL TRAINING COUNCIL NON- TEACHING STAFF UNION 職業訓練局非教職人員工會	1989	550
^749	THE BRITISH COUNCIL (HONG KONG) LOCAL STAFF UNION 香港英國文化協會本地職員會	1990	-
783	Vocational Training Council Instructors & Training Centre Teaching Staff Association 職業訓練局導師及訓練中心教學人員協會	1991	261
812	ASSOCIATION OF ASSISTANT PRINCIPALS OF GOVERNMENT SECONDARY SCHOOLS 官立中學副校長會	1993	61
@816	UNIVERSITY OF HONG KONG EMPLOYEES UNION 香港大學職工會	1993	1 388
836	Association of Curriculum Officers, Education Bureau 教育局課程主任協會	1994	66
851	LINGNAN COLLEGE STAFF ASSOCIATION 嶺南學院教職員協會	1995	88
859	THE HONG KONG BUDDHIST ASSOCIATION SECONDARY SCHOOL PRINCIPALS ASSOCIATION 香港佛教聯合會會屬中學校長會	1995	12
869	Social Welfare Department Teachers' Union 社會福利署教師會	1996	11
870	Union of Hong Kong Rehabilitation Agencies Workshop Instructors 香港復康機構工場導師會	1996	259
930	Vocational Training Council Academic Staff Association 職業訓練局教學人員協會	1999	142
^931	Hong Kong School of Motoring Staff Union 香港駕駛學院職工會	1999	-
989	Vocational Training Council Clerical Staff Association 職業訓練局文職人員協會	2001	294
1004	The Vocational Training Council Executive Officer Grade Association 職業訓練局行政主任職系協會	2001	61
1017	Vocational Training Council Student Development Office Staff Association 職業訓練局學生發展處員工協會	2002	202
1018	Hong Kong School Non-Teaching Staff Union 香港學校非教員職工會	2002	65

Registration No. 登記編號	Name of Trade Union 職工會名稱	Year of Registration 登記年份	Declared Membership 申報的 會員數目
1026	Vocational Training Council Technicians' Association 職業訓練局技術員協會	2002	140
1042	Diocesan Boys' School Teachers' Association 拔萃男書院教師會	2003	61
1045	Staff Association of The Education University of Hong Kong 香港教育大學職員協會	2003	241
@1061	Hong Kong Sports Institute Staff Union 香港體育學院職員工會	2004	184
1063	Hong Kong Baptist University Faculty and Staff Union 香港浸會大學教職員工會	2004	60
1065	The Chinese University of Hong Kong Employees General Union 香港中文大學員工總會	2004	825
1083	Staff Association of the Open University of Hong Kong 香港公開大學職員協會	2005	66
1092	Hotel, Tourism and Culinary Institutes Staff Union 酒店、旅遊及廚藝學院職工會	2005	137
*1096	Education Employees General Union 教育工作人員總工會	2005	959
*1114	Hong Kong Training Professionals General Union 香港專業培訓人員總會	2006	442
1126	City University of Hong Kong Teachers' Union 香港城市大學教師工會	2006	10
1152	Vocational Training Council Lecturers' Union 職業訓練局講師工會	2007	232
1159	The University of Hong Kong Staff Association 香港大學職員協會	2008	1 605
1178	HKDI Teachers' Association 香港知專設計學院教師會	2008	14
1189	City U Substantiated Staff Union (SCOPE) 城大實任制職員工會(SCOPE)	2009	7
1190	Academic Staff Association of The University of Hong Kong 香港大學教師及職員會	2009	437
@1206	Hong Kong Association of Academic and Vocational Skills Tutors 香港學術及職業技能導師協會	2009	21

Registration No. 登記編號	Name of Trade Union 職工會名稱	Year of Registration 登記年份	Declared Membership 申報的 會員數目
1207	Vocational Training Council New Remuneration Package Staff Association 職業訓練局新薪酬福利員工協會	2010	7
@1208	Vocational Training Council Minor Staff Union 職業訓練局初級職員工會	2010	15
1221	Hong Kong Professional Education Tutors Association 香港專業教育導師公會	2010	8
1229	Hong Kong Motorcycle Instructors Union 香港電單車導師工會	2011	2
1235	The Association of Deputy Heads of Government Primary Schools 官立小學副校長會	2011	79
1255	Vocational Training Council Languages Discipline Staff Association 職業訓練局語文學科職員協會	2012	86
1259	Hong Kong School of Motoring Driving Instructors Union 香港駕駛學院駕駛教師工會	2013	81
1262	Hong Kong Swimming Coach Union 香港游泳教練工會	2013	6
1263	Vocational Training Council Teaching Associate Association 職業訓練局教學助理協會	2013	7
1270	Vocational Training Council Employees General Association 職業訓練局員工總會	2013	218
1285	Vocational Training Council Professional Physical Education Staff Association 職業訓練局體育專業人員協會	2014	30
1304	Gratia Christian College Faculty & Staff Association 宏恩基督教學院教職員協會	2015	4
1306	The Trade Union of Chu Hai College of Higher Education 珠海學院教職員工會	2016	15
1329	Christian Alliance International School Teacher and Staff Association	2018	7
1341	Hong Kong General Union of School Counselling Professionals 香港學校輔導專業人員總工會	2019	14
1364	Newly-arrived Students Teachers' Association 新來港學生教師協會	2020	7

Registration No. 登記編號	Name of Trade Union 職工會名稱	Year of Registration 登記年份	Declared Membership 申報的 會員數目
1369	Non-Chinese Speaking Students Teachers' Association 非華語學生教師協會	2020	7
1377	Hong Kong Educators Alliance 香港教育同行陣線	2020	7
1432	New Teachers Alliance 新教師聯盟	2020	11
1434	Hong Kong Early Childhood Educators' Union 香港幼兒教育工作者工會	2020	200
1550	Union of Hong Kong Driving Instructors 香港駕駛教師工會	2020	53
1596	Hong Kong Technology Innovation Education Professional Association 香港科創教育專業人員協會	2020	7
1604	Hong Kong Dance Professionals Association 香港舞蹈專業人員協會	2020	8
1613	Kowloon Educational Staff Association 九龍教職員協會	2020	7
1615	Hong Kong Vocational Training (Construction Industry) Employees Association 香港職業訓練(建造業)僱員協會	2020	10
1620	Hong Kong Island Chinese Language Teachers Union 香港島中文教師協會	2020	7
1628	Association of Hong Kong Island Liberal Studies Teaching staff 香港島通識科教職人員協會	2020	7
1631	Association of Hong Kong Island Humanities Teachers 香港島人文學科教師協會	2020	7
1644	Hong Kong Island School Clerical Employees Union 香港島學校文職僱員工會	2020	7
1651	IT Teachers' Union 資訊科技教師工會	2020	7
1660	STEM Education Teaching Staff Association STEM 教育教學人員協會	2020	7
1671	Hong Kong Education Executives Association 香港教育行政人員協會	2020	7
1684	Hong Kong Mandarin Teachers Association 香港普通話教師協會	2020	7

Registration No. 登記編號	Name of Trade Union 職工會名稱	Year of Registration 登記年份	Declared Membership 申報的 會員數目
1706	The Association of Pastoral Workers for Catholic Schools 天主教學校牧民工作者協會	2020	21
1710	The Association of Hong Kong Private and International Schools Technicians 香港私立及國際學校技術員協會	2020	11
@1721	Manual Therapy, Tui-na and Massage Tutors Union 手法治療、推拿及按摩導師工會	2020	33
1725	Association of Swimming Coaches 游泳教練協會	2020	9
1742	Hong Kong Union of Food Hygiene Instructors 香港食品衛生導師工會	2020	16
1821	Social Dance Instructors Association 社交舞導師協會	2020	7
1879	Kowloon Language Education Staff Association 九龍語文教育人員協會	2021	7
1888	Kowloon Schools Non-teaching Staff Union 九龍學校非教學人員職工會	2021	7
1889	Kowloon Humanities Education Professionals Association 九龍人文教育人員協會	2021	7
1895	New Territories West Mathematics and Science Teachers Union 新界西數理科教師工會	2021	7
1897	Kowloon Mathematics and Science Teachers Association 九龍數理教師協會	2021	7
1899	Staff Union of New Territories West Schools 新界西學校教職人員工會	2021	7
@1904	Union of Vocational Skills Training Institutions Staff 職業技能培訓及教育人員工會	2021	22
1908	Union of New Territories West Humanities Teachers 新界西人文學科教師工會	2021	7
1912	Education Services Employees Union 教育服務僱員工會	2021	7
1923	Teachers' Association of Kowloon Schools 九龍學校教師協會	2021	7
1928	Association of New Territories West Education Professionals 新界西專業教育人員協會	2021	7

Registration No. 登記編號	Name of Trade Union 職工會名稱	Year of Registration 登記年份	Declared Membership 申報的 會員數目
1929	Kowloon Schools Science and Technology Subject Staff Association 九龍學校科學及科技科目教職員協會	2021	7
1931	Association of New Territories East Chinese Language Teaching Staff 新界東中國語文教職員協會	2021	7
1936	Kowloon School Clerical Employees Association 九龍學校文職僱員協會	2021	7
1942	Kowloon Moral Educators Association 九龍品德教育工作者協會	2021	7
1943	Union of Swimming Coaches and Assistant Coaches 游泳教練及助教員工會	2021	11
1945	New Territories East Mathematics and Science Teachers Association 新界東數理科教師協會	2021	7
1951	Staff Association of New Territories East Schools 新界東學校職員協會	2021	7
1952	Education and Training Employees Association 教育及培訓人員協會	2021	7
1956	Hong Kong Education Workers Union 香港教育工作者工會	2021	7
1959	New Territories East Teachers Association 新界東教師協會	2021	7
1963	New Territories East Citizenship and Social Development Teachers Association 新界東公民及社會發展科教師協會	2021	7
1973	Early Childhood Education Practitioners Association 幼兒教育從業員協會	2021	7
@1982	Professional Jewellery Course Tutors and Administrative Staff Association 專業珠寶課程導師及行政人員協會	2021	8
@1984	Association of Putonghua Professional Education Staff 普通話教育專業人員協會	2021	7
2007	Hong Kong Financial Services Institute Staff Union 香港金融管理學院職員工會	2021	8
@2013	Union of Hong Kong Catering Courses Tutors 香港飲食課程導師工會	2021	7
2021	Western Cookery Tutors Association 西式烹調導師協會	2021	7

Registration No. 登記編號	Name of Trade Union 職工會名稱	Year of Registration 登記年份	Declared Membership 申報的 會員數目
2023	Chinese Painting and Calligraphy Instructors Association中國書畫導師協會	2021	7
2029	Qualifications Framework Courses Coordinators Association 資歷架構課程統籌人員協會	2021	7
2035	Association of Household Plumbing and Electricity Maintenance Tutors 家居水電維修導師協會	2021	7
	HUMAN HEALTH AND SOCIAL WORK ACTIVITIES 人類保健及社會工作活動		
	Human Health Activities 人類保健活動		
@40	HONG KONG MEDICAL & HEALTH CHINESE STAFF GENERAL ASSOCIATION 香港醫務衛生華員總會	1948	310
*57	GOVERNMENT, ARMED FORCES AND HOSPITALS CHINESE WORKERS UNION 政府軍部醫院華員職工會	1948	1 401
315	Hong Kong Tung Wah Three Hospitals Employees Association 香港東華三院員工會	1952	36
405	HONG KONG PHARMACEUTICAL STAFF ASSOCIATION 香港藥劑職員會	1962	13
456	Tung Wah Group of Hospitals Doctors' Association 東華三院醫生協會	1969	36
465	ASSOCIATION OF HOSPITAL ADMINISTRATORS, HONG KONG 院務主任協會	1970	88
490	UNION OF NURSING STAFF OF TUNG WAH GROUP HOSPITALS 東華三院護理人員會	1972	1 031
@492	HOSPITAL & CLINIC NURSES ASSOCIATION 醫院診所護士協會	1973	1 029
511	GOVERNMENT DENTAL TECHNICIANS & TECHNOLOGISTS ASSOCIATION 政府牙科技術員及技師協會	1974	34

Registration No. 登記編號	Name of Trade Union 職工會名稱	Year of Registration 登記年份	Declared Membership 申報的 會員數目
530	Hong Kong Prosthetists and Orthotists Association 香港義肢矯形師協會	1976	105
536	THE GOVERNMENT DOCTORS' ASSOCIATION 政府醫生協會	1976	116
542	ASSOCIATION OF HONG KONG NURSING STAFF 香港護士協會	1977	31 173
550	HONG KONG LABORATORY TECHNICIANS' ASSOCIATION 香港實驗室技術員協會	1977	124
553	GOVERNMENT LABORATORY TECHNICAL STAFF ASSOCIATION 政府化驗所技術員協會	1978	173
564	HONG KONG HOSPITAL OPERATING THEATRE ASSISTANTS' ASSOCIATION 香港醫院手術室助理員協會	1978	90
568	GOVERNMENT DENTAL SURGERY ASSISTANTS ASSOCIATION 政府牙科助理員協會	1978	61
575	HONG KONG PHARMACISTS (PUBLIC SERVICE) ASSOCIATION 香港藥劑師(公共服務)協會	1979	148
593	HONG KONG DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH DENTAL THERAPISTS ASSOCIATION 香港衞生署牙科治療師協會	1980	141
649	GOVERNMENT MEDICO-RADIOLOGICAL EQUIPMENT TECHNICAL STAFF ASSOCIATION 政府醫療放射儀器技術人員協會	1983	40
652	GOVERNMENT LABORATORY CHEMISTS ASSOCIATION 政府化驗所化驗師協會	1984	22
653	PRINCE PHILIP DENTAL HOSPITAL DENTAL ANCILLARY STAFF ASSOCIATION 菲臘牙科醫院牙科輔助人員協會	1984	83
*664	Hong Kong Public Medical Staff Association 香港公共醫療員工協會	1985	4 401
672	Hong Kong Practising Dietitians Union 香港執業營養師工會	1985	62
*688	HOSPITALS, CLINICS AND NURSING WORKERS UNION 醫院,診所,護理業職工會	1986	2 441

Registration No. 登記編號	Name of Trade Union 職工會名稱	Year of Registration 登記年份	Declared Membership 申報的 會員數目
730	HONG KONG ASSOCIATION OF RADIATION THERAPISTS 香港放射治療師協會	1989	367
738	HONG KONG RADIOGRAPHERS' ASSOCIATION 香港放射師協會	1989	326
739	UNION OF PHYSICISTS 物理學家工會	1989	72
^743	University Medical Doctors' Association 大學醫生協會	1990	-
744	HONG KONG PODIATRISTS ASSOCIATION 香港足病診療師協會	1990	27
748	Hong Kong Nurses General Union 香港護士總工會	1990	1 246
752	ASSOCIATION OF SCIENTIFIC OFFICERS (MEDICAL) 科學主任(醫務)協會	1990	48
753	HONG KONG PROSTHETICS & ORTHOTICS ARTISANS ASSOCIATION 香港義肢矯形技工協會	1990	24
757	Hong Kong Public Doctors' Association 香港公共醫療醫生協會	1990	3 878
759	UNION OF HONG KONG SPEECH THERAPISTS (MEDICAL) 香港言語治療主任(醫療)工會	1990	28
*763	Hong Kong Association of Audiologists 香港聽力師協會	1991	10
767	HONG KONG PHARMACY TECHNICIANS ASSOCIATION 香港藥劑技術員協會	1991	267
779	CARITAS MEDICAL CENTRE DOCTORS' ASSOCIATION 明愛醫院醫生協會	1991	135
*784	HOSPITAL AUTHORITY STAFF ASSOCIATION 醫院管理局員工協會	1992	2 887
794	UNITED CHRISTIAN HOSPITAL NURSES ASSOCIATION 基督教聯合醫院護士協會	1992	145
804	PUBLIC HOSPITAL ADMINISTRATORS' ASSOCIATION 公立醫院院務主任協會	1993	321

Registration No. 登記編號	Name of Trade Union 職工會名稱	Year of Registration 登記年份	Declared Membership 申報的 會員數目
^811	HONG KONG RED CROSS STAFF UNION 香港紅十字會職工會	1993	-
837	Hong Kong Biomedical Scientists Association 香港醫務化驗師協會	1994	64
*839	HONG KONG CHINESE MEDICINE EMPLOYEES ASSOCIATION 香港中藥從業員協會	1994	991
@849	Hong Kong Non-Emergency Ambulance Transfer Services Staff Association 香港非緊急救護服務員工協會	1995	523
@877	Hong Kong Hospitals Employees Association 香港醫院職工協會	1996	1 651
*890	Hospital Authority Health Care Assistants Association 醫院管理局健康服務助理員協會	1996	287
^900	Hong Kong Enrolled Nurses General Union 香港登記護士總工會	1997	-
928	Government Dental Hygienists' Association 政府牙齒衛生員協會	1998	10
*934	Hong Kong Association of Occupational Therapy Assistants 香港職業治療助理員協會	1999	76
*955	Hong Kong Organization Doctors' Association 香港機構醫生協會	1999	64
*967	Hong Kong Public Nurses Association 香港公共醫療護士協會	2000	426
^983	The Prince Philip Dental Hospital Employees Association 菲臘牙科醫院職員協會	2000	-
*1014	Hong Kong Public Health Care Organizations Staff Association 香港公共護理機構員工協會	2002	64
1041	Hong Kong Hospital Staff Rights Union 香港醫院僱員權益工會	2003	242
1067	Hospital Authority Workers General Union 醫院管理局職工總會	2004	279
*1068	Hong Kong Non-Public Organizations and Private Nursing Staff Association 香港非公營機構及私家護士協會	2004	12

Registration No. 登記編號	Name of Trade Union 職工會名稱	Year of Registration 登記年份	Declared Membership 申報的 會員數目
*1089	Hong Kong Government Pharmaceutical Dispenser Association 香港政府配藥員工會	2005	23
1102	The Tuen Mun Hospital Doctors' Association 屯門醫院醫生協會	2005	382
*1111	Chinese Medical Association Hong Kong Medical Staff Union 中華醫學會香港醫護人員協會	2006	123
*1173	Hospital Authority Supporting Grades Staff Association 醫院管理局支援職系員工協會	2008	932
1238	Public Surgeons United 公共外科醫生聯盟	2011	297
1244	Hospital Authority Phlebotomists Association 醫院管理局抽血員協會	2012	97
*1256	Hong Kong Medical and Health Care Staff General Union 香港醫療人員總工會	2012	17
1274	HONG KONG PHARMACISTS UNION 香港藥劑師工會	2014	196
1328	Hong Kong Allied Health Professionals and Nurses Association 香港專職醫療人員及護士協會	2018	7
1342	Hospital Authority Staff Rights General Union 醫院管理局職員權益總會	2019	8
1345	Hospital Clusters Staff Union 醫院聯網職員工會	2019	70
1359	Hospital Authority Employees Alliance 醫管局員工陣線	2019	682
1363	Hong Kong Pharmaceutical and Medical Device Industries Employees General Union 香港製藥及醫療儀器業職工總會	2019	7
1396	The Hong Kong General Union of Physiotherapists 香港物理治療師職工總會	2020	7
1399	Union of the Hong Kong Professional Optometrists 香港專業眼科視光師工會	2020	89
1413	Association of Hong Kong Medical and Health Care Staff 香港醫療及護理人員協會	2020	7
1436	Hong Kong Chinese Medicine Professionals Association 香港中醫藥專業人員協會	2020	7

Registration No. 登記編號	Name of Trade Union 職工會名稱	Year of Registration 登記年份	Declared Membership 申報的 會員數目
1462	Hongkong Healthcare Professionals' Association 香港醫護專職人員協會	2020	13
1478	Hospital Authority New Territories West Cluster Staff Association 醫院管理局新界西聯網員工協會	2020	7
1538	Private Healthcare Professionals Association 私營醫療專業人員協會	2020	3
1719	Hong Kong Private Practice Prosthetists and Orthotists General Union 香港私營義肢矯形師總會	2020	11
@1727	Hong Kong Medical Service Employees Union 香港醫療服務僱員工會	2020	8
1733	The Kwong Wah Hospital Radiologists' Association 廣華醫院放射科醫生協會	2020	7
1784	New Territories East Nursing Staff Union 新界東護理人員工會	2020	7
1795	Kowloon Central Cluster Physiotherapists Association 九龍中聯網物理治療師協會	2020	9
@1798	Hong Kong Patient Services Assistants Union 香港病人服務助理工會	2020	7
1812	Medical and Healthcare Services Staff Union 醫療及保健服務職工會	2020	7
1830	Hong Kong Private Medical Clinic Employees Union 香港私家診所員工工會	2020	7
1836	Hong Kong Medical Industry Staff Association 香港醫護行業人員工會	2020	7
1843	Physiotherapy Professionals Alliance 物理治療專業同行陣線	2020	7
1850	United Alliance of Allied Health Professionals 專職醫療人員聯合連線	2020	7
1855	Union of Chinese Medicine Practitioners 中醫藥從業員工會	2020	19
1868	Health Care Industry Employees Union 護理行業僱員工會	2021	7
1869	Association of Hong Kong Health Care Service Practitioners 香港護理服務從業員協會	2021	7

Registration No. 登記編號	Name of Trade Union 職工會名稱	Year of Registration 登記年份	Declared Membership 申報的 會員數目
1911	Hong Kong Healthcare Employees General Union 香港醫護僱員總工會	2021	7
@1927	Hong Kong Medical Consultants General Union 香港醫事顧問總工會	2021	7
1934	Association of Medical Service Executives 醫療服務行政人員協會	2021	7
2038	Alliance of Healthcare Service Professionals 醫護服務專業人員聯盟	2021	7
	Residential Care Activities and Social Work Activities without Accommodation 住宿護理活動及不提供住宿的社會工作活動		
515	ASSOCIATION OF ASSISTANT SOCIAL WORK OFFICERS (S.W.D.) 社會福利署助理社會工作主任協會	1974	430
573	GOVERNMENT SOCIAL WORK OFFICERS ASSOCIATION 政府社會工作主任協會	1979	328
590	Hong Kong Social Workers' General Union 香港社會工作者總工會	1980	1 402
606	HONG KONG CARITAS EMPLOYEES' UNION 香港明愛員工會	1980	403
646	STAFF ASSOCIATION OF THE HONG KONG FEDERATION OF YOUTH GROUPS 香港青年協會職員會	1983	234
780	Community Care and Nursing Home Workers General Union 社區及院舍照顧員總工會	1991	400
805	STAFF ASSOCIATION OF H.K.Y.W.C.A. 香港基督教女青年會員工協會	1993	328
@878	Association of Health Service Workers 健康服務從業員協會	1996	435
883	Front Line Welfare Employees' Union 前線福利從業員工會	1996	10
966	Social Welfare Organizations Employees Union 社會福利機構員工會	2000	443

Registration No. 登記編號	Name of Trade Union 職工會名稱	Year of Registration 登記年份	Declared Membership 申報的 會員數目
978	Kwun Tong Methodist Social Service Employees Association 循道衛理觀塘社會服務處員工協會	2000	27
985	Sik Sik Yuen Workers' Union 嗇色園員工會	2001	89
1052	Oxfam Hong Kong Non-Managerial (Small Potatoes) Staff Union 樂施會非管理(薯仔)人員職工會	2003	44
1064	Staff Union of Hong Kong Service Organizations for the Blind 香港失明人服務機構職工會	2004	10
1076	Hong Kong Social Welfare Employees Association 香港社會福利服務從業員協會	2004	82
1091	Fu Hong Society Employees General Union 扶康會員工總會	2005	54
1097	Hong Kong Student Aid Society Front Line Staff Union 香港學生輔助會前綫職工會	2005	15
*1103	Service Industry General Union 服務業總工會	2005	5 390
1131	Stewards Staff Union (SSB) 香港神託會社會服務部職工會	2006	41
1164	Staff Union of Methodist Epworth Village Community Centre, Social Welfare 循道愛華村服務中心社會福利部職工會	2008	126
1187	Wai Ji Workers' Union 懷智職工會	2009	154
*1257	Hong Kong Social Workers and Welfare Employees Union 香港社工及福利人員工會	2012	727
@1279	Hong Kong Health Workers Association 香港保健員協會	2014	34
1318	The Boys' and Girls' Clubs Association of Hong Kong Employees' Union 香港小童群益會職工會	2017	150
@1326	Non-profit Making Organization Staff Association 非牟利機構人員協會	2018	15
1327	E.F.C.C Social Service Staff Association 基督教播道會社會服務職員協會	2018	53

Registration No. 登記編號	Name of Trade Union 職工會名稱	Year of Registration 登記年份	Declared Membership 申報的 會員數目
1354	Staff Union of ELCHK - Social Service 基督教香港信義會社會服務部工會	2019	286
1405	Baptist Oi Kwan Social Service Staff Union 浸信會愛羣社會服務處員工會	2020	48
1415	YMCAHK Staff Association 香港基督教青年會職工協會	2020	2
1416	Lady MacLehose Centre Trade Union 麥理浩夫人中心職工會	2020	23
1424	Small and Medium Child Welfare Organisation Labour Union 社福界中小型兒童服務機構職工會	2020	9
1479	Practitioner Association of Rainbow Social Service 彩虹社會服務職工會	2020	8
1483	The Union of Social Service for the People 民間社會服務職工會	2020	7
1496	Welfare Council Workers Trade Union 福利協會職工會	2020	12
1528	Hong Kong Social Service Employees Association 香港社會服務從業人員協會	2020	12
1734	Association of Elderly Service Social Workers 安老服務社工協會	2020	7
1738	Hong Kong Social Welfare & Community Service Workers Association 香港社會福利及社區服務人員協會	2020	11
1791	Hong Kong Christian Service Staff Union 香港基督教服務處職工會	2020	122
1814	Yang Memorial Methodist Social Service Senior Citizen Service Division (East Kowloon) Staff Association 循道衛理楊震社會服務處長者服務部(東九龍)員工協會	2020	7
1901	Tung Wah Group of Hospitals - Community Services Division Employees' Union 東華三院社會服務科員工工會	2021	7
1937	Elderly Service Employees General Union 安老服務從業員總工會	2021	7
@1981	Frontline Staff Union of Social Welfare Organizations 社福界機構前線人員工會	2021	7
1985	Social Service Organisations Clerical Employees Association 社會服務機構文職人員協會	2021	7

Registration No. 登記編號	Name of Trade Union 職工會名稱	Year of Registration 登記年份	Declared Membership 申報的 會員數目
@1996	Association of Social Welfare and Labour Services Organisation Employees 社福界及勞工服務團體員工協會	2021	7
@2009	Association of Elderly Care Service & Training Workers 長者照顧服務及培訓員工協會	2021	7
	ARTS, ENTERTAINMENT AND RECREATION 藝術、娛樂及康樂活動		
	Creative and Performing Arts Activities 創作及表演藝術活動		
12	Hong Kong Musicians Union 香港音樂家聯盟	1948	89
432	Professional Musicians Union 職業樂師工會	1965	130
601	ASSOCIATION OF GOVERNMENT CULTURAL SERVICES ASSISTANTS 政府文化工作助理員協會	1980	468
614	ASSOCIATION OF MANAGERS, CULTURAL SERVICES 文化工作經理協會	1981	166
634	Hong Kong Chinese Orchestra Musician's Association 香港中樂團樂師協會	1982	32
660	Hong Kong Music Officer Grade Staff Association 香港音樂主任級協會	1985	58
732	ASSOCIATION OF TECHNICAL OFFICERS (CULTURAL SERVICES) 文化工作技術主任協會	1989	110
959	Hong Kong Sinfonietta Musicians Union 香港小交響樂團樂師工會	1999	35
1181	Hong Kong Cultural Services Technical Staff Association 香港文化技術人員協會	2008	69
1260	Hong Kong Chinese Musicians Association 香港中樂工作者協會	2013	27
1659	Hong Kong Chinese Opera Musicians Association 香港中國粵曲樂師協會	2020	7
1767	Association of Pop Music Tutors and Performers 流行音樂教師及演出者協會	2020	7

Registration No. 登記編號	Name of Trade Union 職工會名稱	Year of Registration 登記年份	Declared Membership 申報的 會員數目
1799	Chinese Music and Culture Artists Association 中樂文化演藝人員協會	2020	7
1800	Entertainment and Culture Production Employees Association 娛樂文化製作人員協會	2020	7
1966	Association of Hong Kong Performing Arts Employees 香港演藝僱員協會	2021	7
@2006	Cantonese Opera Cultural Practitioners Association 粤劇文化從業員協會	2021	8
	Libraries, Archives, Museums and Other Cultural Activities, Activities of Amusement Parks and Theme Parks 圖書館、檔案保存、博物館及其他文化活動、遊樂園 及主題樂園活動		
@474	THEATRES AND AMUSEMENT PARKS WORKERS UNION 戲院遊樂場職工會	1971	268
552	Government Librarians Association 政府圖書館館長協會	1978	54
563	GOVERNMENT PARK AND PLAYGROUND KEEPERS UNION 政府公園遊樂場管理員工會	1978	18
605	GOVERNMENT RECREATION & SPORT SERVICE STAFF UNION 政府康樂體育事務職員會	1980	82
710	UNION OF GOVERNMENT AMENITIES ASSISTANTS 政府康樂助理員工會	1988	503
727	AMENITIES OFFICERS ASSOCIATION 康樂事務主任協會	1989	44
737	Hong Kong Curators Association 香港博物館館長協會	1989	100
1044	Hong Kong Leisure, Cultural and Environmental Protection Services Employees Union 香港康樂文化及環保事業職工會	2003	30
1046	Assistant Leisure Services Manager II Association 二級助理康樂事務經理協會	2003	301
1049	Leisure Services Managers Association 康樂事務經理協會	2003	238

Registration No. 登記編號	Name of Trade Union 職工會名稱	Year of Registration 登記年份	Declared Membership 申報的 會員數目
1099	Hong Kong Disneyland Cast Members' Union 香港迪士尼樂園職工會	2005	10
1438	Environmental Education and Ecological Conservation Workers' Union 環境教育及生態保育人員工會	2020	68
1529	M Plus Museum Staff Union	2020	7
	Sports and Other Entertainment Activities 體育及其他娛樂活動		
38	The Association of Chinese Employees of The Hong Kong Jockey Club 香港賽馬會華人職工會	1948	440
@457	HONG KONG & KOWLOON LIFE GUARDS UNION 港九拯溺員工會	1969	561
689	The Hong Kong Jockey Club Horse Training Staff Association 香港賽馬會騎練協會	1986	94
987	The Hong Kong Golf Caddies Union 香港哥爾夫球球僮工會	2001	71
1023	Hong Kong Life Saving Staff General Union 香港救生員總工會	2002	633
*1087	Hong Kong Jockey Club Staff Union 香港賽馬會僱員工會	2005	617
@1101	Hong Kong Jockey Club Workers General Union 香港賽馬會職工總會	2005	110
*1112	Hong Kong Recreation and Sports Professionals General Union 香港康樂體育專業人員總會	2006	650
1149	Hong Kong Sailing Coach Union 香港帆船教練總會	2007	56
1212	Hong Kong Fitness Professionals Association 香港健體專業人員總會	2010	74
1232	Hong Kong Jockey Club Employees Solidarity Union 香港賽馬會職員團結工會	2011	7
1261	HKSARG Senior Lifeguard General Union 香港特別行政區政府高級救生員總工會	2013	108

Registration No. 登記編號	Name of Trade Union 職工會名稱	Year of Registration 登記年份	Declared Membership 申報的 會員數目
1325	The Jockey Club Kau Sai Chau Public Golf Course Staff Union 賽馬會滘西洲公眾高爾夫球場職工會	2017	14
1673	Recreation and Sports Services Employees Union 康樂體育服務業職工會	2020	7
1677	Union of Hong Kong Sports Staff 香港體育從業員工會	2020	22
2017	Sports and Performing Arts Employees General Union 體育及演藝業職工總會	2021	7
	OTHER SERVICE ACTIVITIES 其他服務活動		
	Activities of Membership Organisations 會員制組織活動		
447	Hong Kong Journalists Association 香港記者協會	1968	450
^635	HONG KONG SALVATION ARMY EMPLOYEES ASSOCIATION 香港救世軍僱員協會	1982	-
^761	UNION OF EMPLOYEES OF THE SCOUT ASSOCIATION OF HONG KONG 香港童軍總會僱員會	1990	-
871	Hong Kong Catholic Institution Staff Association 香港天主教機構職員協會	1996	62
*927	Construction Industry Council Staff General Union 建造業議會員工總會	1998	242
1003	Councillors' Workers Association 議員工作人員協會	2001	10
1013	Neighbourhood & Worker's Service Centre Staff Union 街坊工友服務處職工會	2002	4
^1069	WorkRight - Rights Workers Trade Union Hong Kong 香港捍衛權利工作者工會	2004	-
1071	Hong Kong Confederation of Trade Unions Staff Union 香港職工會聯盟員工會	2004	74
1088	Construction Industry Council Employees Union 建造業議會職工會	2005	111

Registration No. 登記編號	Name of Trade Union 職工會名稱	Year of Registration 登記年份	Declared Membership 申報的 會員數目
1209	Council And Community Professionals Union 議會及社區專業人員協會	2010	3
1310	Social and Political Organization Workers' Union 社會及政治組織從業員工會	2016	201
1372	Hong Kong Trade Unions Employees Association 香港職工會工作者協會	2020	7
1418	Hong Kong Manufacturing Industry Union Employees Association 香港製造業工會工作者協會	2020	7
1431	Hong Kong Non-profit Organisation Employees Association 香港非牟利機構職工會	2020	7
1585	Tai Po Community Services Employees Union 大埔社區服務職工會	2020	7
1610	Community Worker Employees Union (New Territories East) 社區工作者(新界東)職工總會	2020	7
1641	Hong Kong NGO Employees Association 香港非政府組織僱員協會	2020	10
1642	Community Service Workers Solidarity Union 社區服務人員團結工會	2020	9
1652	Community Service Clerical Union 社區服務文職工會	2020	7
1709	Kwai Tsing Community Practitioners Union 葵青社區從業員職工會	2020	9
1716	Hong Kong Community Service Employees Association 香港社區服務僱員協會	2020	7
1724	Southern District Community Service Employees Union 南區社區服務僱員工會	2020	7
1745	Union of Professional Community Service Coordinators 專業社區服務統籌人員職工會	2020	9
1761	Hong Kong Christian Organization Staff Association 香港基督教機構職員協會	2020	8
1776	Southern District Community Service Workers Association 南區社區服務職工協會	2020	7
1781	Staff Union of Hong Kong Federation of Fujian Associations 香港福建社團聯會職工會	2020	8

Registration No. 登記編號	Name of Trade Union 職工會名稱	Year of Registration 登記年份	Declared Membership 申報的 會員數目
1786	Community Service Practitioners Union 社區服務從業員工會	2020	7
1796	PUBLIC POLICY AND POLITICS PROFESSIONALS UNION 公共政策及政治專業人員協會	2020	21
1823	Community Service Administrative and Clerical Staff Association 社區服務行政及文職人員協會	2020	7
1824	Tai Kok Tsui Community Services Employees Association 大角咀社區服務僱員協會	2020	7
1861	Wong Tai Sin District Community Service Workers Association 黄大仙區社區服務人員協會	2021	7
1890	Tsuen Wan District Councillor Assistants Union 荃灣區議員助理工會	2021	7
1925	Alumni Association Employees Union 校友會僱員工會	2021	7
1940	New Territories East Non-Government Organizations Employees Union 新界東非政府組織僱員工會	2021	8
1950	Hong Kong Non-Profit Organisation Staff Solidarity Association 香港非牟利團體員工團結協會	2021	7
1971	Yuen Long Community Service Staff Union 元朗社區服務人員工會	2021	7
1976	Hong Kong Community of Fuzhou Associations Secretaries Union 香港福州社團聯會秘書工會	2021	7
1977	Trade Unions Clerical Employees Association 職工會文職僱員協會	2021	7
1986	Shatin District Community Workers Association 沙田區社區工作者協會	2021	7
1989	Taoist Organisations Practitioners Association 道教機構從業員協會	2021	7
1990	North District Community Service Employees Union 北區社區服務職工會	2021	7
1993	Tsuen Wan District Community Service and Administrative Staff Union 荃灣區社區服務及行政人員工會	2021	7

Registration No. 登記編號	Name of Trade Union 職工會名稱	Year of Registration 登記年份	Declared Membership 申報的 會員數目
2005	Tsuen Wan Social and Personal Services Industry Staff Union 荃灣社會及個人服務業職工會	2021	7
2016	New Territories Community Service Executives Union 新界社區服務行政人員工會	2021	7
2030	Logistics Industry Service Organisations Employees Association 物流業服務組織僱員協會	2021	9
	Repair of Motor Vehicles, Motorcycles, Computers, Personal and Household Goods 汽車、電單車、電腦、個人及家庭用品修理		
951	Hong Kong Automobile Repair Workers Association 香港汽車修理員工協會	1999	8
@1136	Hong Kong Vehicle Repairing Industry Employee General Union 香港汽車維修業僱員總會	2006	504
1806	Hong Kong Vehicle Detailing and Repairs Staff Union 香港汽車美容及維修人員職工會	2020	9
1961	Hong Kong Locksmiths Union 香港鎖匠工會	2021	7
	Other Personal Service Activities 其他個人服務活動		
*327	HAIR AND MAKE-UP STYLISH IMAGE DESIGNERS GENERAL UNION 髮型化妝整體形象設計師總會	1953	1 668
377	SHANGHAI BEAUTY-CULTURE AND HAIR- DRESSING WORKERS UNION 上海美容理髮工會	1959	27
@483	LAUNDRY TRADE EMPLOYEES' UNION 洗熨業職工會	1971	59
^793	BLIND MASSEURS AND MASSEUSES TRADE UNION 失明人按摩同業工會	1992	-
872	Personal and Community Services Workers General Union 個人及社區服務行業職工總會	1996	65

Registration No. 登記編號	Name of Trade Union 職工會名稱	Year of Registration 登記年份	Declared Membership 申報的 會員數目
1051	Health and Care Service Workers Union 健康及護理服務從業員工會	2003	70
1059	Chinese Permanent Cemeteries Supervisory and Clerical Staff Union 華人永遠墳場督導及文職人員工會	2004	46
1077	Hong Kong Beauty and Makeup Trade Union 香港美容化妝工會	2004	207
@1098	Union of Hong Kong Beauty and Health Care Employees 香港美容保健業僱員總會	2005	145
1119	Funeral Services Employees Association 善終服務人員協會	2006	12
*1134	Hong Kong Massage & Physiotherapy Professional General Union 香港推拿理療專業人員總會	2006	669
1144	Hong Kong Chiropractors and Medical Staff Union 香港整脊治療師及護理人員協會	2007	94
*1203	Hong Kong Beauty and Fitness Professionals General Union 香港美容健體專業人員總會	2009	1 937
@1226	Hong Kong General Association of National Massage Skills Examiners 國家推拿技能考評員香港總會	2010	122
1253	Hong Kong Mediation Profession Staff General Union 香港調解專業僱員總會	2012	91
1273	Hong Kong Jingjin Practitioner General Union 香港執業經筋師總會	2014	16
1284	Hong Kong Jingjin Trainers and Qualification Assessors General Union 香港經筋培訓及評審專業人員總會	2014	14
@1316	Hong Kong Association of Integrated Adjustment for Spinal Professionals 香港整脊師工會	2017	115
1412	Hong Kong Pet Industry Union 香港寵物界工會	2020	78
@1501	Association of Escort Service Staffs 陪護服務從業員協會	2020	7
1533	Business and Personal Services Part-time Employees Union 工商及個人服務業兼職僱員工會	2020	7

Registration No. 登記編號	Name of Trade Union 職工會名稱	Year of Registration 登記年份	Declared Membership 申報的 會員數目
1579	Shatin Inhabitants Association Social Service Union 沙田居民協會社區服務工會	2020	12
1713	Hong Kong Health Care Staff Union 香港護理人員工會	2020	9
@1811	Chinese Medicine Physiotherapist Association 中醫理療師協會	2020	92
1816	Hong Kong Services Industry Employees Solidarity Union 香港服務業員工團結工會	2020	7
1820	Community Service Staff Association 社區服務工作者協會	2020	7
1994	North District Services Industry Practitioners Association 北區服務業從業員協會	2021	7
	WORK ACTIVITIES WITHIN DOMESTIC HOUSEHOLDS 家庭住戶內部工作活動		
^726	ASIAN DOMESTIC WORKERS UNION	1989	-
^751	Bontoc (Filipino) Domestic Workers Union, Hong Kong	1990	-
^828	PHILIPPINES DOMESTIC WORKERS UNION	1994	-
@909	Home Services Employees Association 家庭服務從業員協會	1998	1 008
+910	Housework Assistant and Child Care Workers' Union 家務助理及幼兒工作者工會	1998	9
918	Filipino Migrant Workers' Union	1998	120
958	Indonesian Migrant Workers Union	1999	120
991	Hong Kong Domestic Workers General Union 香港家務助理總工會	2001	319
1027	Professional Domestic Helpers Association 專業家務助理協會	2002	185
1050	Hong Kong Filipino Migrant Domestic Workers Union	2003	7
1081	Union of Nepalese Domestic Workers in Hong Kong	2005	62
1175	Overseas Domestic Workers' Union - HK	2008	20
1188	THAI MIGRANT WORKERS' UNION (TMWU) HONG KONG	2009	160
1247	Progressive Labor Union of Domestic Workers - Hong Kong	2012	410

Registration No. 登記編號	Name of Trade Union 職工會名稱	Year of Registration 登記年份	Declared Membership 申報的 會員數目
1400	Union of United Domestic Workers	2020	22
1427	Post-natal Care Services Workers Association 陪月服務人員協會	2020	7
@1920	Professional Post-Natal and Child Care Worker General Union 陪月及嬰幼兒照顧專業人員總工會	2021	7

Number of Employee Unions = 1 472 僱員工會數目

Total Declared Membership = 888 092 申報的會員總數目

### List of Industrial Classification of Employer Associations <u>僱主工會行業分類一覽</u>

Title 行業名稱	Page 頁數
Manufacturing 製造	110 - 111
Manufacture of Food, Beverages and Tobacco 食品、飲品及煙草製品的製造	110
Manufacture of Wood and of Products of Wood and Cork, Articles of Straw and Plaiting Materials (Except Furniture and Toys) 木材及木製品、水松製品、草編及編結材料製品的製造 (家具及玩具除外)	110
Printing and Reproduction of Recorded Media 印刷及已儲錄資料媒體的複製	110
Manufacture of Furniture 傢具的製造	111
Construction 建造	111
Import/Export, Wholesale and Retail Trades 進出口貿易、批發及零售業	111
Wholesale and Retail Trade 批發及零售業	111
Other Service Activities 其他服務活動	111

表六

#### Particulars of Employer Associations 僱主工會詳情

Table 6

Registration No. 登記編號	Name of Trade Union 職工會名稱	Year of Registration 登記年份	Declared Membership 申報的 會員數目
	MANUFACTURING 製造		
	Manufacture of Food, Beverages and Tobacco 食品、飲品及煙草製品的製造		
96	HONG KONG AND KOWLOON SAUCE AND PRESERVED FRUIT AMALGAMATED EMPLOYERS ASSOCIATION 香港九龍醬料涼果聯合商會	1948	20
123	Hong Kong Salt-Fish Merchants Association (Chun-Hing) 香港鹹魚行進興商會	1949	15
166	HONG KONG & KOWLOON VERMICELLI AND NOODLE MANUFACTURING INDUSTRY MERCHANTS GENERAL ASSOCIATION 港九粉麵製造業總商會	1949	41
392	SHARKS FIN TRADE MERCHANTS ASSOCIATION 魚翅行商會	1960	58
	Manufacture of Wood and of Products of Wood and Cork, Articles of Straw and Plaiting Materials (Except Furniture and Toys) 木材及木製品、水松製品、草編及編結材料製品的 製造(傢具及玩具除外)		
238	Hong Kong and Kowloon Rattan Ware Merchants Association (Wing-Hing-Tong) 港九永興堂縣器同業商會	1949	91
	Printing and Reproduction of Recorded Media 印刷及已儲錄資料媒體的複製		
224	The Hong Kong Printers Association 香港印刷業商會	1949	225

Registration No. 登記編號	Name of Trade Union 職工會名稱	Year of Registration 登記年份	Declared Membership 申報的 會員數目
	Manufacture of Furniture 傢具的製造		
126	HONG KONG & KOWLOON FURNITURE AND SHOP FITTINGS MERCHANTS ASSOCIATION 港九傢俬裝修同業商會	1949	22
	CONSTRUCTION 建造		
654	YUEN LONG ELECTRIC WORKS CONTRACTORS ASSOCIATION 元朗電器工程商會	1984	21
	IMPORT/EXPORT, WHOLESALE AND RETAIL TRADES 進出口貿易、批發及零售業		
	Wholesale and Retail Trade 批發及零售業		
62	Kowloon Pig Laan Merchants Association 九龍豬欄商會	1948	6
72	KOWLOON POULTRY LAAN MERCHANTS ASSOCIATION 九龍雞鴨欄同業商會	1948	3
212	Hong Kong Egg Merchants Association (Fung-Kwai- Tong) 香港豐貴堂蛋業商會	1949	46
	OTHER SERVICE ACTIVITIES 其他服務活動		
2	Employers' Federation of Hong Kong 香港僱主聯合會	1948	380

Total Declared Membership = 928 申報的會員總數目

# List of Industrial Classification of Mixed Organisations of Employees and Employers

# 僱員僱主混合工會行業分類一覽

Title 行業名稱	Page 頁數
Agriculture, Forestry and Fishing; Mining and Quarrying 農業、林業及漁業;採礦及採石	114
Manufacturing 製造	114
Manufacture of Textiles, Wearing Apparel, Leather & Related Products and Footwear 紡織品、成衣、皮革、皮革相關製品及鞋類的製造	114
Other Manufacturing 其他製造業	114
Construction 建造	114 - 115
Import/Export, Wholesale and Retail Trades 進出口貿易、批發及零售業	115
Wholesale and Retail Trade 批發及零售業	115
Transportation, Storage, Postal and Courier Services 運輸、倉庫、郵政及速遞服務	115 - 116
Land, Water, Air Transport, Warehousing and Support Activities for Transportation 陸路、水上、航空運輸、貨倉及運輸輔助活動	115 - 116
Information and Communications 資訊及通訊	116
Motion Picture, Video & Television Programme Production, Sound Recording & Music Publishing Activities, Programming & Broadcasting Activities 電影、錄像及電視節目製作活動、錄音及音樂出版活動、節目編製及廣播活動	116
Financial and Insurance Activities 金融及保险活動	116

Title 行業名稱	Page 頁數
Professional, Scientific and Technical Activities 專業、科學及技術活動	116 – 117
Legal and Accounting Activities 法律及會計活動	116
Other Professional, Scientific and Technical Activities 其他專業、科學及技術活動	117
Administrative and Support Service Activities 行政及支援服務活動	117
Travel Agency, Reservation Service and Related Activities 旅行代理、代訂服務及相關活動	117
Services to Buildings and Landscape Care Activities 建築物及園境護理服務活動	117
Education 教育	117
Human Health and Social Work Activities 人類保健及社會工作活動	118
Human Health Activities 人類保健活動	118
Arts, Entertainment and Recreation 藝術、娛樂及康樂活動	118
Arts, Entertainment and Recreation 藝術、娛樂及康樂活動	118
Sports and Other Entertainment Activities 體育及其他娛樂活動	118
Other Service Activities 其他服務活動	119
Other Personal Service Activities 其他個人服務活動	119

表七
Particulars of Mixed Organisations of Employees and Employers 僱員僱主混合工會詳情

Table 7

Registration No. 登記編號	Name of Trade Union 職工會名稱	Year of Registration 登記年份	Declared Membership 申報的 會員數目
	AGRICULTURE, FORESTRY AND FISHING; MINING AND QUARRYING 農業、林業及漁業;採礦及採石		
229	Hong Kong Graziers Union 香港農牧職工會	1949	2 315
	MANUFACTURING 製造		
	Manufacture of Textiles, Wearing Apparel, Leather & Related Products and Footwear 紡織品、成衣、皮革、皮革相關製品及鞋類的製造		
245	Hong Kong Tailors Association 香港洋服總會	1949	50
	Other Manufacturing 其他製造業		
230	Hong Kong Ivory Manufacturing Workers General Union 香港象牙製作業職工總會	1949	66
	CONSTRUCTION 建造		
163	HONG KONG & KOWLOON MASONS AND PLASTERERS UNION (FEI-PANG) 港九飛鵬泥水批擋工會	1949	94
830	ASSOCIATION OF ELECTRICAL CONTRACTORS 電業承辦商協會	1994	340
1153	Bar Bending Industry Workers Solidarity Union 紮鐵業團結工會	2007	142

Registration No. 登記編號	Name of Trade Union 職工會名稱	Year of Registration 登記年份	Declared Membership 申報的 會員數目
1220	Renovation and Decoration Industry Union 裝修行業工會	2010	196
1254	Hong Kong False Ceiling Engineering General Union 香港天花工程業總工會	2012	7
1343	Hong Kong Industrial Diving Union 香港工業潛水從業員工會	2019	83
	IMPORT/EXPORT, WHOLESALE AND RETAIL TRADES 進出口貿易、批發及零售業		
	Wholesale and Retail Trade 批發及零售業		
97	Hong Kong Gold and Silver Ornament Workers and Merchants General Union 香港金銀首飾工商總會	1948	168
142	Hong Kong and Kowloon Fresh Fish Trade General Association 港九鮮魚行總會	1949	42
210	Hong Kong and Kowloon Fruit and Vegetable Employees and Employers Guild 港九果菜行工商總會	1949	320
^862	Union of Yuen Long Tin Kwong Hui (Dawn Market) Fruit and Vegetables Traders and Workers 元朗天光墟果菜商販聯會	1995	-
+936	Newspaper Retail Industry Workers Union 報紙零售業職工會	1999	25
1287	Promoters and Casual Workers Union 推廣員及零散工工會	2014	61
	TRANSPORTATION, STORAGE, POSTAL AND COURIER SERVICES 運輸、倉庫、郵政及速遞服務		
	Land, Water, Air Transport, Warehousing and Support Activities for Transportation 陸路、水上、航空運輸、貨倉及運輸輔助活動		
795	HONG KONG DUMPER TRUCK DRIVERS ASSOCIATION 香港泥頭車司機協會	1992	149

Registration No. 登記編號	Name of Trade Union 職工會名稱	Year of Registration 登記年份	Declared Membership 申報的 會員數目
810	Concrete Industry Workers Union 混凝土業職工會	1993	157
937	China-Hong Kong Cargo Transport Drivers Association (Dragon Eye) 中港貨運司機龍眼協會	1999	50
970	Logistics Industry and Container Truck Drivers Union 物流及貨櫃車司機工會	2000	36
	INFORMATION AND COMMUNICATIONS 資訊及通訊		
	Motion Picture, Video & Television Programme Production, Sound Recording & Music Publishing Activities, Programming & Broadcasting Activities 電影、錄像及電視節目製作活動、錄音及音樂出版活動、節目編製及廣播活動		
260	South China Film Industry Workers' Union 華南電影工作者聯合會	1949	344
1234	Film Propsmen's Guild of Hong Kong 香港電影道具同業協會	2011	238
1296	The Labour Union of Dubbing of Hong Kong 香港配音從業員工會	2015	79
	FINANCIAL AND INSURANCE ACTIVITIES 金融及保險活動		
1349	Hong Kong Insurance Union 香港保險全人職工會	2019	527
	PROFESSIONAL, SCIENTIFIC AND TECHNICAL ACTIVITIES 專業、科學及技術活動		
	Legal and Accounting Activities 法律及會計活動		
1179	Hong Kong Legal Professionals Association 香港法律專業人員協會	2008	51

Registration No. 登記編號	Name of Trade Union 職工會名稱	Year of Registration 登記年份	Declared Membership 申報的 會員數目
	Other Professional, Scientific and Technical Activities 其他專業、科學及技術活動		
1402	Hong Kong Union of Designers 香港設計師工會	2020	5
	ADMINISTRATIVE AND SUPPORT SERVICE ACTIVITIES 行政及支援服務活動		
	Travel Agency, Reservation Service and Related Activities 旅行代理、代訂服務及相關活動		
1167	Hong Kong Travel Industry (Outbound) Tour Escort and Tour Guide Union 香港旅遊業(外遊)領隊及導遊工會	2008	7
1239	Hong Kong Tourism Industries General Union 香港旅遊產業總工會	2011	1 004
	Services to Buildings and Landscape Care Activities 建築物及園境護理服務活動		
1237	Environmental Services Operatives Union 環境服務從業員工會	2011	236
	EDUCATION 教育		
796	DRIVING INSTRUCTORS ASSOCIATION 駕駛教師協會	1992	148
1201	Registered Tutors and Professionals Union 註冊導師及專業人員總會	2009	13
1228	The General Union of Hong Kong Swimming & Life Saving Teachers 香港游泳拯溺教師總會	2011	206
1298	Tom Lee Tutors and Staff Union 通利教職員工會	2015	9

Registration No. 登記編號	Name of Trade Union 職工會名稱	Year of Registration 登記年份	Declared Membership 申報的 會員數目
	HUMAN HEALTH AND SOCIAL WORK ACTIVITIES 人類保健及社會工作活動		
	Human Health Activities 人類保健活動		
604	HONG KONG CLINICAL PSYCHOLOGISTS ASSOCIATION 香港臨床心理學家協會	1980	279
682	HONG KONG ORTHOPTISTS ASSOCIATION 香港視覺矯正師協會	1986	18
773	HONG KONG PHYSIOTHERAPISTS' UNION 香港物理治療師協會	1991	679
1011	Hong Kong Doctors Union 香港西醫工會	2002	1 498
1029	Hong Kong Chinese Medicine Practitioners' Rights General Union 香港中醫師權益總工會	2003	313
@1324	Hong Kong Chinese Medicine and Health Care Industry Union 香港中醫養生行業工會	2017	244
	ARTS, ENTERTAINMENT AND RECREATION 藝術、娛樂及康樂活動		
	Arts, Entertainment and Recreation 藝術、娛樂及康樂活動		
1407	Hong Kong Theatre Arts Practitioners Union 香港舞台藝術從業員工會	2020	224
1774	Hong Kong Music Industry Practitioners Union 香港音樂人工會	2020	16
	Sports and Other Entertainment Activities 體育及其他娛樂活動		
1080	Hong Kong Horse Racing (Local) Association 香港本地練馬協會	2005	132

Registration No. 登記編號	Name of Trade Union 職工會名稱	Year of Registration 登記年份	Declared Membership 申報的 會員數目
	OTHER SERVICE ACTIVITIES 其他服務活動		
	Other Personal Service Activities 其他個人服務活動		
1299	Ap Lei Chau Community Trade Union 鴨脷洲社區職工會	2015	13
1711	Hong Kong Freelancer Service Union 香港自由工作者服務工會	2020	27

Number of Mixed Organisations of Employees and Employers = 43 僱員僱主混合工會數目

Total Declared Membership = 10 611 申報的會員總數目

Table 8 表八 Particulars of Trade Union Federations 職工會聯會詳情

Registration No. 登記編號	Name of Trade Union Federation 職工會聯會名稱	Year of Registration 登記年份	Declared Membership 申報的成員 職工會數目
979	Federation of Trade Unions in Vocational Training Council 職業訓練局職工會聯合會	2000	6
980	Hong Kong Federation of Civil Service Unions 香港公務員工會聯合會	2000	16
@992	The Federation of Hong Kong Electrical & Mechanical Industries Trade Unions 香港機電業工會聯合會	2001	18
@1182	The Federation of Hong Kong Food & Beverage Industries Trade Unions 香港飲食業職工會聯合會	2008	9
+1214	Hong Kong and Kowloon Catering & Restaurants Unions Federation 港九飲食業工會聯會		3
1224	The Confederation of Tertiary Institutes Staff Unions 大學及專上院校工會聯盟	2010	4
1225	Hong Kong Federation of Asian Domestic Workers Unions 香港亞洲家務工工會聯會	2010	5
*1241	The Federation of Hong Kong Trade Unions in Tourism 香港旅遊聯業工會聯會	2011	12
1282	The Federation of Bus Industry Trade Unions 巴士業職工會聯盟	2014	3
*1290	Hong Kong Federation of Railway Trade Unions 香港鐵路工會聯合會	2015	5
1300	Hong Kong Cabin Crew Federation 香港空勤人員總工會	2015	3
1838	Hong Kong Construction Industry Registered Specialist Trade Union Federation 香港建造業註冊專門工種職工會聯會	2020	28
1997	The Federation of Education & Vocational Training Institutions Staff Unions 教育及職業訓練機構人員工會聯合會	2021	3

Registration No. 登記編號	Name of Trade Union Federation 職工會聯會名稱	Year of Registration 登記年份	Declared Membership 申報的成員 職工會數目
2022	The Federation of Hong Kong Education Sector Staff Unions 香港教育界職工會聯會	2021	4
@2025	The Federation of Hong Kong Transportation and Logistics Industry Unions 香港運輸物流業工會聯會	2021	5

Table 9 表九

#### Trade Unions Registered in 2021 2021 年登記的職工會

## I. Trade Unions 職工會

Date of Registration 登記日期	Registration No. 登記編號	Name of Trade Union 職工會名稱
07.01.2021	1860	Hong Kong Tree Workers Union 香港樹木工作者工會
07.01.2021	1861	Wong Tai Sin District Community Service Workers Association 黄大仙區社區服務人員協會
21.01.2021	1864	Wholesale, Retail and Online Trade Employees Association 批發,零售及網購僱員協會
22.01.2021	1862	Legal Practitioners Association 法律從業員協會
22.01.2021	1863	Administrative Support Services Employees Union 行政支援服務僱員工會
22.01.2021	1865	Fruit and Vegetable Wholesale Employees Union 蔬果批發僱員工會
27.01.2021	1866	Hong Kong Construction Industry Site Painters Association 香港建造業地盤油漆工協會
03.02.2021	1868	Health Care Industry Employees Union 護理行業僱員工會

Date of Registration 登記日期	Registration No. 登記編號	Name of Trade Union 職工會名稱
05.02.2021	1867	Union of Publishing Industry Administrative Staff 出版業管理人員工會
10.02.2021	1872	Cement Sand Mortar Workers Association 泥水工匠協會
10.02.2021	1873	Hong Kong Security Guards Alliance 香港保安從業員聯盟
16.02.2021	1869	Association of Hong Kong Health Care Service Practitioners 香港護理服務從業員協會
16.02.2021	1870	Construction Industry Practitioners Mutual Aid Union 建造業從業員互助工會
16.02.2021	1871	Health Products Sales Employees Union 保健品銷售僱員工會
16.02.2021	1874	Property Management Employees Solidarity Union 物業管理僱員團結工會
23.02.2021	1875	Union of Publishing Industry Employees 出版業從業員工會
24.02.2021	1876	Legal Services Employees Union 法律服務僱員工會
24.02.2021	1877	KMB Drivers Mutual Aid Union 九巴車長互助工會
24.02.2021	1878	Hong Kong Secretaries Union 香港秘書工會

Date of Registration 登記日期	Registration No. 登記編號	Name of Trade Union 職工會名稱
02.03.2021	1879	Kowloon Language Education Staff Association 九龍語文教育人員協會
02.03.2021	1880	Hong Kong Shanwei Clansmen Confederacy Clerical Personnel Association 香港汕尾市同鄉總會文職人員協會
02.03.2021	1881	Hong Kong Building Services and Civil Works Staff Union 香港屋宇設備及土木工程職工會
02.03.2021	1882	Secretaries and Clerical Staff Association 秘書及文職人員協會
02.03.2021	1883	Hong Kong Secretaries and Office Support Staff Association 香港秘書及辦公室支援人員協會
09.03.2021	1886	Tourism Industry Personnel Solidarity Union 旅遊業人員團結工會
10.03.2021	1884	Hong Kong Banking and Insurance Practitioners Association 香港銀行及保險從業員協會
10.03.2021	1885	E-commerce Personnel Union 電子商貿人員工會
15.03.2021	1887	Design, Engineering and Construction Industries Employees Union 設計、工程及建築業僱員工會
15.03.2021	1889	Kowloon Humanities Education Professionals Association 九龍人文教育人員協會
15.03.2021	1890	Tsuen Wan District Councillor Assistants Union 荃灣區議員助理工會

Date of Registration 登記日期	Registration No. 登記編號	Name of Trade Union 職工會名稱
15.03.2021	1891	Hong Kong Cargo and Logistics Workers Union 香港貨運及物流職工會
15.03.2021	1895	New Territories West Mathematics and Science Teachers Union 新界西數理科教師工會
17.03.2021	1888	Kowloon Schools Non-teaching Staff Union 九龍學校非教學人員職工會
17.03.2021	1892	Hong Kong Sales Staff Union 香港銷售人員工會
17.03.2021	1893	Association of Hong Kong Construction Industry Employees 香港建造業僱員協會
17.03.2021	1894	New Territories West Security Guards Association 新界西保安員協會
19.03.2021	1896	Informatics Technology and Computer Professionals Union 資料暨電腦全人職工會
19.03.2021	1897	Kowloon Mathematics and Science Teachers Association 九龍數理教師協會
23.03.2021	1898	The Association for Legal Profession 法律專職協會
26.03.2021	1900	Chinese Culture Books and Painting Publishing Employees Union 中華文化書畫出版僱員工會
26.03.2021	1901	Tung Wah Group of Hospitals - Community Services Division Employees' Union 東華三院社會服務科員工工會

Date of Registration 登記日期	Registration No. 登記編號	Name of Trade Union 職工會名稱
26.03.2021	1902	Outsourced Service Contracts Personnel Union 外判服務合約人員工會
26.03.2021	1903	Hong Kong Publishing Industry Employees Association 香港出版業僱員協會
26.03.2021	1904	Union of Vocational Skills Training Institutions Staff 職業技能培訓機構人員工會
30.03.2021	1899	Staff Union of New Territories West Schools 新界西學校教職人員工會
30.03.2021	1905	Hong Kong Business Services Staff Union 香港商業服務職工會
30.03.2021	1906	Union of Hong Kong Engineers 香港工程師工會
30.03.2021	1907	Printing Industry Administrative Staff Union 印刷業行政僱員工會
30.03.2021	1908	Union of New Territories West Humanities Teachers 新界西人文學科教師工會
31.03.2021	1909	Rights Association of Hawker Control Officers 小販管理主任權益會
01.04.2021	1910	The Hong Kong Children Publisher's Employees Union 香港童書出版人員工會
12.04.2021	1911	Hong Kong Healthcare Employees General Union 香港醫護僱員總工會

Date of Registration 登記日期	Registration No. 登記編號	Name of Trade Union 職工會名稱
12.04.2021	1912	Education Services Employees Union 教育服務僱員工會
13.04.2021	1913	Hong Kong Accounting and Company Secretary Industry Staff Alliance 香港會計及公司秘書業人員聯盟
15.04.2021	1914	Union of Hong Kong Educational Publishers' Employees 香港教育出版人員工會
15.04.2021	1915	Hong Kong Association of Education Publishing Executives 香港教育出版管理人員協會
16.04.2021	1916	Hong Kong International Cargo Employees Union 香港國際貨運僱員工會
21.04.2021	1917	Reinforcement Bar Fixing Employees Union 扎鐵僱員工會
21.04.2021	1918	Hong Kong Secretarial and Clerical Staff Union 香港秘書及文職人員工會
21.04.2021	1919	Hong Kong Supply Chain Management Staff General Union 香港供應鏈管理僱員總會
22.04.2021	1920	Professional Post-Natal and Child Care Worker General Union 陪月及嬰幼兒照顧專業人員總工會
22.04.2021	1921	Town Planners Alliance 城市規劃師同盟
23.04.2021	1922	Islands Farmers Union 離島農牧業職工會

Date of Registration 登記日期	Registration No. 登記編號	Name of Trade Union 職工會名稱
26.04.2021	1923	Teachers' Association of Kowloon Schools 九龍學校教師協會
27.04.2021	1924	Escalator Installation and Maintenance Practitioners Union 扶手電梯安裝及維修從業員工會
29.04.2021	1925	Alumni Association Employees Union 校友會僱員工會
03.05.2021	1926	Retail Staff Union 零售人員工會
03.05.2021	1927	Hong Kong Medical Consultants General Union 香港醫事顧問總工會
03.05.2021	1928	Association of New Territories West Education Professionals 新界西專業教育人員協會
04.05.2021	1929	Kowloon Schools Science and Technology Subject Staff Association 九龍學校科學及科技科目教職員協會
10.05.2021	1930	Hong Kong Construction Industry Plumbers Union 香港建造業水喉匠工會
11.05.2021	1931	Association of New Territories East Chinese Language Teaching Staff 新界東中國語文教職員協會
11.05.2021	1932	Cleaning and General Staff Union 清潔及庶務員工會
13.05.2021	1933	Marketing and Sales Practitioners Association 市場推廣及營銷從業員協會

Date of Registration 登記日期	Registration No. 登記編號	Name of Trade Union 職工會名稱
18.05.2021	1934	Association of Medical Service Executives 醫療服務行政人員協會
21.05.2021	1936	Kowloon School Clerical Employees Association 九龍學校文職僱員協會
25.05.2021	1935	Hong Kong Clerical and Secretarial Services Staff Union 香港文書及秘書服務人員工會
01.06.2021	1937	Elderly Service Employees General Union 安老服務從業員總工會
02.06.2021	1938	Electrical Fitting Workers Association 電氣裝配工協會
08.06.2021	1939	Shipping Industry Finance Employees Association 航運業財務僱員協會
08.06.2021	1940	New Territories East Non-Government Organizations Employees Union 新界東非政府組織僱員工會
08.06.2021	1941	Public Cargo Working Areas Practitioners Association 公眾貨物裝卸區從業員協會
15.06.2021	1942	Kowloon Moral Educators Association 九龍品德教育工作者協會
15.06.2021	1943	Union of Swimming Coaches and Assistant Coaches 游泳教練及助教員工會
16.06.2021	1944	Hong Kong Construction Workers Mutual Aid Association 香港建造業工人互助協會

Date of Registration 登記日期	Registration No. 登記編號	Name of Trade Union 職工會名稱
17.06.2021	1945	New Territories East Mathematics and Science Teachers Association 新界東數理科教師協會
18.06.2021	1946	Hong Kong Retail Practitioners Alliance 香港零售從業員聯盟
23.06.2021	1947	Security & Property Management Staff Union 保安及物業管理從業員工會
28.06.2021	1948	Hong Kong Clerical Staff and Secretaries Solidarity Union 香港文職人員及秘書團結工會
28.06.2021	1949	Employees Association of Southern District Secretarial Service 南區秘書服務僱員協會
28.06.2021	1950	Hong Kong Non-Profit Organisation Staff Solidarity Association 香港非牟利團體員工團結協會
06.07.2021	1951	Staff Association of New Territories East Schools 新界東學校職員協會
06.07.2021	1952	Education and Training Employees Association 教育及培訓人員協會
06.07.2021	1953	Hong Kong Asset Management Staff Union 香港資產管理業職工會
06.07.2021	1954	Alliance of Construction Industry Technical, Clerical and Managerial Staff 建造業技術、文職及管理人員聯盟
06.07.2021	1955	Hong Kong Hotel Professionals Association 香港酒店專業人員協會

Date of Registration 登記日期	Registration No. 登記編號	Name of Trade Union 職工會名稱
06.07.2021	1956	Hong Kong Education Workers Union 香港教育工作者工會
06.07.2021	1957	Printing and Binding Practitioners Association 印刷及釘裝從業員協會
09.07.2021	1958	Clerical Staff Rights Alliance 文職人員權益同盟
14.07.2021	1959	New Territories East Teachers Association 新界東教師協會
15.07.2021	1960	Hong Kong Airport Kitchen Personnel Association 香港機場廚務人員協會
19.07.2021	1967	Hong Kong Real Estate Employees Union 香港地產僱員工會
20.07.2021	1961	Hong Kong Locksmiths Union 香港鎖匠工會
20.07.2021	1962	Clerical Staff and Executive Assistants Association 文職員工及行政助理協會
20.07.2021	1963	New Territories East Citizenship and Social Development Teachers Association 新界東公民及社會發展科教師協會
20.07.2021	1964	Sheung Shui Slaughterhouse Employees Union 上水屠房職工會
20.07.2021	1965	Association of Hong Kong Media and Public Relations Practitioners 香港媒體及公關從業員協會

Date of Registration 登記日期	Registration No. 登記編號	Name of Trade Union 職工會名稱
20.07.2021	1966	Association of Hong Kong Performing Arts Employees 香港演藝僱員協會
22.07.2021	1968	Association of Career Counsellors 就業輔導人員協會
26.07.2021	1969	Hong Kong Book Retailers Management Staff Association 香港圖書零售管理人員工會
26.07.2021	1970	Union for Employees of Hong Kong School Books and Cultural Services Providers 香港學校圖書及文化服務提供者僱員工會
26.07.2021	1971	Yuen Long Community Service Staff Union 元朗社區服務人員工會
26.07.2021	1972	Escalator Examination Staff Union 扶手電梯檢測人員工會
26.07.2021	1974	Hong Kong Online Media Employees Union 香港網絡媒體僱員工會
28.07.2021	1973	Early Childhood Education Practitioners Association 幼兒教育從業員協會
28.07.2021	1975	Association of HKSAR Government Civil Servants of Middle Ranks 香港特區政府中級公務員協會
28.07.2021	1976	Hong Kong Community of Fuzhou Associations Secretaries Union 香港福州社團聯會秘書工會
04.08.2021	1977	Trade Unions Clerical Employees Association 職工會文職僱員協會

Date of Registration 登記日期	Registration No. 登記編號	Name of Trade Union 職工會名稱
05.08.2021	1978	Association of Chinese Cuisine Restaurants Practitioners 中式餐廳從業員協會
16.08.2021	1979	Construction Industry Frontline Workers Union 建造業前線人員工會
16.08.2021	1980	Civil Servants Solidarity Association 公務員團結協會
16.08.2021	1981	Frontline Staff Union of Social Welfare Organizations 社福界機構前線人員工會
16.08.2021	1982	Professional Jewellery Course Tutors and Administrative Staff Association 專業珠寶課程導師及行政人員協會
16.08.2021	1984	Association of Putonghua Professional Education Staff 普通話教育專業人員協會
17.08.2021	1983	The Hong Kong Association of Employees in Cultural and Creative Industry 香港文化創意產業從業員協會
23.08.2021	1985	Social Service Organisations Clerical Employees Association 社會服務機構文職人員協會
23.08.2021	1986	Shatin District Community Workers Association 沙田區社區工作者協會
25.08.2021	1987	HK Tramways Workshop Staff Association 香港電車工場員工協會
25.08.2021	1988	Hong Kong and Kowloon Construction Industry Staff General Union 港九建築業職工總會

Date of Registration 登記日期	Registration No. 登記編號	Name of Trade Union 職工會名稱
03.09.2021	1989	Taoist Organisations Practitioners Association 道教機構從業員協會
03.09.2021	1990	North District Community Service Employees Union 北區社區服務職工會
06.09.2021	1991	Stationery Industry Employees Association 文具業僱員協會
06.09.2021	1992	Hong Kong Steel and Iron Industry Workers Association 香港鋼鐵業工作人員協會
06.09.2021	1993	Tsuen Wan District Community Service and Administrative Staff Union 荃灣區社區服務及行政人員工會
06.09.2021	1994	North District Services Industry Practitioners Association 北區服務業從業員協會
07.09.2021	1995	School Private Light Bus Services Staff Union 學校私家小巴服務人員工會
08.09.2021	1996	Association of Social Welfare and Labour Services Organisation Employees 社福界及勞工服務團體員工協會
14.09.2021	1998	Demolition Machinery Operating Staff Association 拆卸機械操作人員協會
14.09.2021	1999	Tick Shing Hong Employees Association 德盛行僱員協會
14.09.2021	2000	Construction Industry Employees Mutual Aid Alliance 建築行業職工互助同盟

Date of Registration 登記日期	Registration No. 登記編號	Name of Trade Union 職工會名稱
14.09.2021	2001	Cathay Pacific Catering Services Staff Union 國泰航空飲食服務僱員工會
15.09.2021	2002	Union of Engineering Management Staff 工程管理人員工會
20.09.2021	2003	Accounting and Executive Staff Union 會計及行政人員工會
20.09.2021	2004	Hong Kong Cross-media Industry Staff Union 香港跨媒體業人員工會
23.09.2021	2005	Tsuen Wan Social and Personal Services Industry Staff Union 荃灣社會及個人服務業職工會
27.09.2021	2007	Hong Kong Financial Services Institute Staff Union 香港金融管理學院職員工會
27.09.2021	2008	Hong Kong Security Staff Rights Union 香港保安人員權益工會
05.10.2021	2006	Cantonese Opera Cultural Practitioners Association 粤劇文化從業員協會
05.10.2021	2009	Association of Elderly Care Service & Training Workers 長者照顧服務及培訓員工協會
05.10.2021	2010	Construction Industry Colleagues Mutual Aid Association 建造業同仁互助協會
05.10.2021	2011	Air-conditioning and Refrigeration Technical Staff Association 冷氣及製冷技術人員協會

Date of Registration 登記日期	Registration No. 登記編號	Name of Trade Union 職工會名稱
06.10.2021	2013	Union of Hong Kong Catering Courses Tutors 香港飲食課程導師工會
06.10.2021	2014	Hong Kong and Kowloon Administration Personnel Solidarity Association 港九行政人員團結協會
08.10.2021	2016	New Territories Community Service Executives Union 新界社區服務行政人員工會
11.10.2021	2012	KMB Drivers Alliance 九巴車長聯盟
11.10.2021	2015	Logistics and Transport Practitioners Association 物流及運輸從業員協會
11.10.2021	2017	Sports and Performing Arts Employees General Union 體育及演藝業職工總會
12.10.2021	2018	Venue Facilities Management Employees Union 場地設施管理人員工會
18.10.2021	2019	Mutual Aid Alliance of Hong Kong Food and Beverage Industry Managerial Staff 香港飲食業管理人員互助聯盟
18.10.2021	2020	Hong Kong Aluminium Engineering Practitioners Union 香港鋁質工程從業員工會
18.10.2021	2021	Western Cookery Tutors Association 西式烹調導師協會
01.11.2021	2023	Chinese Painting and Calligraphy Instructors Association 中國書畫導師協會

Date of Registration 登記日期	Registration No. 登記編號	Name of Trade Union 職工會名稱
01.11.2021	2024	Zjenergy Trading Staff Union 浙能貿職工會
01.11.2021	2027	Chinese Products Department Stores Staff Association 國貨公司職員協會
09.11.2021	2028	General Union of HKSAR Government Model Scale 1 Staff 香港特區政府第一標準薪級公務員總工會
09.11.2021	2029	Qualifications Framework Courses Coordinators Association 資歷架構課程統籌人員協會
09.11.2021	2030	Logistics Industry Service Organisations Employees Association 物流業服務組織僱員協會
23.11.2021	2031	Ceiling and Drywall Installation Workers Association 天花及間牆安裝工人協會
23.11.2021	2032	Clerical and Accounting Personnel Union 文職及會計人員工會
24.11.2021	2026	Hong Kong Airport Baggage Handlers Union 香港機場行李處理員職工會
24.11.2021	2033	Hong Kong Construction Industry Glass Curtain Walls Workers Union 香港建造業玻璃幕牆職工會
24.11.2021	2034	Hong Kong Construction Industry Exterior Scaffolding Workers Union 香港建造業外牆吊棚職工會
02.12.2021	2035	Association of Household Plumbing and Electricity Maintenance Tutors 家居水電維修導師協會

Date of Registration 登記日期	Registration No. 登記編號	Name of Trade Union 職工會名稱
06.12.2021	2036	Association of HKSAR Government Employees 香港特區政府僱員協會
07.12.2021	2037	Hong Kong Airport Drivers Union 香港機場駕駛員工會
09.12.2021	2038	Alliance of Healthcare Service Professionals 醫護服務專業人員聯盟
13.12.2021	2039	Steel Industry Management Staff Union 鋼鐵業管理人員工會
28.12.2021	2040	Hong Kong Construction Industry Aluminium Formwork Employees Association 香港建造業鋁模板僱員協會
28.12.2021	2041	Commodities Trade Staff Union 大宗商品貿易職工會
28.12.2021	2042	Association of Air Transport Clerical Staff 航空運輸文職人員協會

#### II. Trade Union Federations 職工會聯會

Date of Registration 登記日期	Registration No. 登記編號	Name of Trade Union Federation 職工會聯會名稱
10.09.2021	1997	The Federation of Education & Vocational Training Institutions Staff Unions 教育及職業訓練機構人員工會聯合會

Date of Registration 登記日期	Registration No. 登記編號	Name of Trade Union Federation 職工會聯會名稱
20.10.2021	2022	The Federation of Hong Kong Education Sector Staff Unions 香港教育界職工會聯會
22.10.2021	2025	The Federation of Hong Kong Transportation and Logistics Industry Unions 香港運輸物流業工會聯會

Table 10 表十

#### Trade Unions De-registered in 2021 2021 年撤銷登記的職工會

Date of De- Registration 撤銷登記日期	Registration No. 登記編號	Name of Trade Union 職工會名稱	Reason for De- Registration 撤銷登記原因
03.03.2021	1449	Building Materials Employees Union 建材業從業員工會	At request of union 工會自行請求
15.03.2021	532	Housing Department Estate Assistants Association 房屋署屋宇事務助理協會	At request of union 工會自行請求
15.03.2021	706	GOVERNMENT COURT REPORTERS ASSOCIATION 政府法庭速記員協會	At request of union 工會自行請求
15.03.2021	1516	Hong Kong Automation Equipment Employees Association 香港自動化設備職工協會	At request of union 工會自行請求
03.05.2021	1347	Union for New Civil Servants 新公務員工會	By dissolution 自行解散
10.05.2021	622	HOUSING DEPARTMENT CHIEF ESTATE ASSISTANTS ASSOCIATION 房屋署總屋宇事務助理協會	At request of union 工會自行請求
13.05.2021	1419	Practising Pharmacists Alliance 執業藥劑師同盟會	By dissolution 自行解散
18.05.2021	1587	Hong Kong Psychotherapy and Counselling Practitioners Union 香港心理治療及輔導人員工會	At request of union 工會自行請求

Date of De- Registration 撤銷登記日期	Registration No. 登記編號	Name of Trade Union 職工會名稱	Reason for De- Registration 撤銷登記原因
25.05.2021	711	HOUSING DEPARTMENT ESTATE ASSISTANT GRADE GENERAL UNION 房屋署屋宇事務助理職系總會	At request of union 工會自行請求
31.05.2021	1771	Hong Kong Consumer Goods Industry Staff Union 香港消費品業職工會	At request of union 工會自行請求
09.06.2021	1832	Hong Kong Social Workers Alliance 香港社工同盟	At request of union 工會自行請求
23.06.2021	1375	Hong Kong Electronics Technology Professionals' Union 香港電子科技人員協會	By dissolution 自行解散
24.06.2021	1426	Shatin Researchers Association 沙田區研究人員協會	By dissolution 自行解散
05.07.2021	1320	Hong Kong Java Practitioners Association 香港 Java 程式語言從業員協會	At request of union 工會自行請求
05.07.2021	1480	Hong Kong Information Technology & Communications Industry Employees Association 香港資訊科技及通訊業從業員協會	At request of union 工會自行請求
05.07.2021	1503	Old District Redevelopment Workers Union 舊區重建職工總會	At request of union 工會自行請求
08.07.2021	1534	Hong Kong High Performance Computing Practitioners Union 香港高性能計算從業員工會	At request of union 工會自行請求
09.07.2021	1246	Hong Kong Professional Pharmaceutical Employees Association 香港專業藥劑從業員協會	At request of union 工會自行請求
12.07.2021	1657	Hong Kong Customer Service Employees Union 香港客戶服務從業員工會	At request of union 工會自行請求

Date of De- Registration 撤銷登記日期	Registration No. 登記編號	Name of Trade Union 職工會名稱	Reason for De- Registration 撤銷登記原因
15.07.2021	1697	Councillor Assistants Union 議員助理工會	At request of union 工會自行請求
22.07.2021	1374	I.T. Hipster Association I.T. 文青協會	At request of union 工會自行請求
26.07.2021	1473	Accounting and Finance Employees Solidarity Union 會計及財務人員團結工會	By dissolution 自行解散
29.07.2021	1269	Hong Kong Family Welfare Society Staff Union 香港家庭福利會職工會	At request of union 工會自行請求
03.08.2021	1693	Union of Child Care Workers 幼兒服務工作者工會	At request of union 工會自行請求
16.08.2021	1021	Frontline Doctors' Union 前線醫生聯盟	By dissolution 自行解散
16.08.2021	1676	Financial Technology Professional Services Personnel Union 金融科技專業服務人員工會	By dissolution 自行解散
27.08.2021	1198	Next Media Trade Union 壹傳媒工會	At request of union 工會自行請求
30.08.2021	1333	Hong Kong Financial Workers' Union 香港金融從業員工會	At request of union 工會自行請求
30.08.2021	1537	Hong Kong Councillor Assistants Frontline 香港議員助理前線	At request of union 工會自行請求
03.09.2021	1548	Automobile Industry Clerical and Managerial Staff Union 汽車業文職及管理人員職工會	At request of union 工會自行請求

Date of De- Registration 撤銷登記日期	Registration No. 登記編號	Name of Trade Union 職工會名稱	Reason for De- Registration 撤銷登記原因
03.09.2021	1797	Hong Kong Rehabilitation Therapy Staff Union 香港復康治療界職工會	At request of union 工會自行請求
08.09.2021	1308	Hong Kong Teaching and Research Support Staff Union 香港輔助教研人員工會	By dissolution 自行解散
10.09.2021	1358	Advance L. Union 捷達職工會	At request of union 工會自行請求
10.09.2021	1425	Occupational Therapy Practitioner Alliance 職業治療師陣線	By dissolution 自行解散
20.09.2021	1442	Hong Kong Financial Services Technology Employees Association 香港金融服務科技從業員協會	By dissolution 自行解散
20.09.2021	1524	Toy Manufacturing Employees Union 玩具製造業僱員工會	At request of union 工會自行請求
20.09.2021	1536	Aviation IT Workers Union 航空資訊科技職工會	At request of union 工會自行請求
20.09.2021	1801	Hong Kong Streaming Media Technology Workers Union 香港串流媒體科技人員工會	At request of union 工會自行請求
24.09.2021	817	HONG KONG OPTOMETRISTS UNION 香港視光師工會	By dissolution 自行解散
24.09.2021	1385	Hong Kong Writers Union 香港文字工作者工會	By dissolution 自行解散
05.10.2021	1695	Economic Services Professionals Union 經濟服務專業人員工會	At request of union 工會自行請求

Date of De- Registration 撤銷登記日期	Registration No. 登記編號	Name of Trade Union 職工會名稱	Reason for De- Registration 撤銷登記原因
08.10.2021	1778	Hong Kong Financial Industry Practitioners Union 香港金融業從業員工會	At request of union 工會自行請求
13.10.2021	1357	The General Union of Hong Kong Speech Therapists 香港言語治療師總工會	Contravention of the Trade Unions Ordinance 違反《職工會條例》
25.10.2021	1443	Hong Kong Professional Management Consulting Service Employees Association 香港專業管理顧問服務職工會	At request of union 工會自行請求
28.10.2021	1390	The Union of Hong Kong Occupational Therapists 香港職業治療師工會	By dissolution 自行解散
03.11.2021	1441	Cement Sand Mortar Workers' Alliance 泥水職工陣線	At request of union 工會自行請求
05.11.2021	1070	Vocational Training Council Learning Resources Centre Staff Association 職業訓練局學習資源中心員工協會	By dissolution 自行解散
11.11.2021	1331	Hong Kong Association of Employees in Architectural and Town Planning Sectors 香港建築及城市規劃從業員協會	At request of union 工會自行請求
11.11.2021	1648	Finance and Information Technology Industry Staff Association 金融及資訊科技業人員協會	By dissolution 自行解散
16.11.2021	1365	Government Non-Civil Service Staff General Union 政府非公務員職工總會	By dissolution 自行解散
16.11.2021	1674	Hong Kong Company Secretarial Professionals Association 香港公司秘書專業人員協會	By dissolution 自行解散

Date of De- Registration 撤銷登記日期	Registration No. 登記編號	Name of Trade Union 職工會名稱	Reason for De- Registration 撤銷登記原因
23.11.2021	1578	Construction Employees Alliance 建造業僱員同盟	At request of union 工會自行請求
24.11.2021	1464	Hong Kong Society of Medical Imaging Technologists 香港醫療造影師公會	By dissolution 自行解散
29.11.2021	1858	Association of Hong Kong Executive and Management Staff 香港行政及管理人員協會	At request of union 工會自行請求
06.12.2021	1444	Hong Kong Real Estate Agents Rights and Benefit General Union 香港地產代理權益總工會	By dissolution 自行解散
06.12.2021	1723	Innovative Education Teachers Association 創新教育教師協會	At request of union 工會自行請求
08.12.2021	941	Association of Hong Kong Clerical Employees 香港文書職務僱員協會	By dissolution 自行解散
08.12.2021	1133	Ocean Park Employees' Union 海洋公園職工會	By dissolution 自行解散
15.12.2021	1371	Maritime Transport Services Industry Trade Union 航海交通服務業職工會	By dissolution 自行解散
16.12.2021	1380	Hong Kong Tourism Industry Innovation General Union 香港旅遊業革新總工會	By dissolution 自行解散
17.12.2021	1896	Informatics Technology and Computer Professionals Union 資料暨電腦全人職工會	At request of Union 工會自行請求
21.12.2021	1471	Educational Psychologists Union 教育心理學家聯盟	At request of Union 工會自行請求

Date of De- Registration 撤銷登記日期	Registration No. 登記編號	Name of Trade Union 職工會名稱	Reason for De- Registration 撤銷登記原因
30.12.2021	1649	SE Global Functions HK Employees Association 施家全球職能香港員工協會	At request of Union 工會自行請求

Table 11 表十一

### Trade Unions Changed their Names in 2021 2021 年更改名稱的職工會

Date of Change of Name 更改會名日期	Registration No. 登記編號	Former Name 舊名稱	New Name 新名稱
		No trade union changed its name during the y 年內並無職工會更改名稱	ear.

Table 12 表十二

# Declared Membership of Employee Unions by Sex and Industry Sectors (as at 31 December 2021)

# 按性別及行業類別劃分的僱員工會申報會員數目 (截至 2021 年 12 月 31 日止)

Industry	No. of Employee		ared Membe 報的會員數	
行業	Unions 僱員工會數目	Male 男	Female 女	Total 總數
Agriculture, Forestry and Fishing; Mining and Quarrying 農業、林業及漁業;採礦及採石	5	22	17	39
Manufacturing 製造	109	23 862	27 076	50 938
Electricity and Gas Supply; Water Supply; Sewerage, Waste Management and Remediation Activities 電力及燃氣供應;自來水供應;污水處理、廢棄物管理及污染防治活動	15	2 551	299	2 850
Construction 建造	145	58 881	3 007	61 888
Import/Export, Wholesale and Retail Trades 進出口貿易、批發及零售業	72	16 082	33 907	49 989
Transportation, Storage, Postal and Courier Services 運輸、倉庫、郵政及速遞服務	165	160 373	21 693	182 066
Accommodation and Food Service Activities 住宿及膳食服務活動	43	10 384	10 711	21 095
Information and Communications 資訊及通訊	50	3 727	1 908	5 635
Financial and Insurance Activities 金融及保險活動	44	3 807	4 730	8 537
Real Estate Activities 地產活動	24	4 478	4 687	9 165
Professional, Scientific and Technical Activities 專業、科學及技術活動	59	3 216	3 542	6 758
Administrative and Support Service Activities 行政及支援服務活動	125	17 503	47 352	64 855
Public Administration 公共行政	211	146 222	75 480	221 702
Education 教育	127	37 210	76 187	113 397
Human Health and Social Work Activities 人類保健及社會工作活動	139	16 315	56 452	72 767
Arts, Entertainment and Recreation 藝術、娛樂及康樂活動	45	3 820	2 601	6 421
Other Service Activities 其他服務活動	77	2 669	4 865	7 534
Work Activities within Domestic Households 家庭住戶內部工作活動	17	27	2 429	2 456
TOTAL 總數	1 472	511 149	376 943	888 092

#### Table 13 表十三

### Summary of Accounts of Trade Unions in 2021 by Type of Trade Unions 按職工會類別劃分的 2021 年職工會帳目摘要

	Employee Unions 僱員工會	Employer Associations 僱主工會	Mixed Organisations of Employees and Employers 僱員僱主混合工會	Total 總數
No. of Trade Unions 職工會數目	1 472	12	43	1 527
Total Income during the Year* 本年收入總額*	\$873,375,000	\$14,141,000	\$11,654,000	\$899,170,000
Total Expenditure during the Year** 本年支出總額**	\$634,833,000	\$14,383,000	\$8,187,000	\$657,403,000
Total Assets at Year End*** 年終資產總額***	\$1,731,815,000	\$32,876,000	\$61,280,000	\$1,825,971,000

Notes: 1. Figures are based on the annual statement of accounts submitted by trade unions.

2. Figures are rounded up to the nearest thousand dollars and may not add up to the total due to rounding.

註解: 1. 數字根據各職工會提交的周年帳目表整合而成。

2. 數字已調整為千元整數。由於進位原因,數字相加後可能與總數略有出入。

- \* Including members' contributions, donations, bank interest, rent, business revenue, etc. 包括會員繳費、捐贈、銀行利息、租金、業務收入等。
- \*\* Including operating expenses, activity expenses, salaries & allowances, benefits to members, etc. 包括營運費用、活動開支、薪金津貼、會員福利等。
- \*\*\* Including cash, deposit at bank, investments, property, etc. 包括現金、銀行存款、投資、物業等。

Table 14 表十四

## Summary of Accounts of Trade Unions in 2021 by Industry Sectors 按行業類別劃分的 2021 年職工會帳目摘要

Industry 行業	No. of Trade Unions* 職工會 數目*	Total Income during the Year 本年收入總額	Total Expenditure during the Year 本年支出總額	Total Assets at Year End 年終資產總額
Agriculture, Forestry and Fishing; Mining and Quarrying 農業、林業及漁業;採礦及採石	6	\$528,000	\$292,000	\$5,906,000
Manufacturing 製造	118	\$37,343,000	\$27,741,000	\$161,881,000
Electricity and Gas Supply; Water Supply; Sewerage, Waste Management and Remediation Activities 電力及燃氣供應;自來水供應;污水處理、廢棄物管理及污染防治活動	15	\$1,155,000	\$1,570,000	\$6,134,000
Construction 建造	152	\$55,242,000	\$52,664,000	\$112,618,000
Import/Export, Wholesale and Retail Trades 進出口貿易、批發及零售業	81	\$15,932,000	\$12,973,000	\$123,049,000
Transportation, Storage, Postal and Courier Services 運輸、倉庫、郵政及速遞服務	169	\$123,680,000	\$97,153,000	\$682,011,000
Accommodation and Food Service Activities 住宿及膳食服務活動	43	\$7,598,000	\$6,267,000	\$36,620,000
Information and Communications 資訊及通訊	53	\$4,147,000	\$3,254,000	\$21,056,000
Financial and Insurance Activities 金融及保險活動	45	\$1,223,000	\$659,000	\$5,138,000
Real Estate Activities 地產活動	24	\$1,530,000	\$1,112,000	\$2,880,000
Professional, Scientific and Technical Activities 專業、科學及技術活動	61	\$950,000	\$774,000	\$2,164,000
Administrative and Support Service Activities 行政及支援服務活動	128	\$15,068,000	\$12,037,000	\$18,621,000
Public Administration 公共行政	211	\$26,462,000	\$21,486,000	\$106,869,000
Education 教育	131	\$504,502,000	\$312,728,000	\$375,183,000
Human Health and Social Work Activities 人類保健及社會工作活動	145	\$89,860,000	\$93,488,000	\$136,478,000
Arts, Entertainment and Recreation 藝術、娛樂及康樂活動	48	\$2,310,000	\$1,959,000	\$3,610,000
Other Service Activities 其他服務活動	80	\$11,103,000	\$10,674,000	\$24,918,000
Work Activities within Domestic Households 家庭住戶內部工作活動	17	\$537,000	\$570,000	\$835,000
TOTAL 總額	1 527	\$899,170,000	\$657,403,000	\$1,825,971,000

Notes: 1. Figures are based on the annual statement of accounts submitted by trade unions.

2. Figures are rounded up to the nearest thousand dollars and may not add up to the total due to rounding.

註解: 1. 數字根據各職工會提交的周年帳目表整合而成。

2. 數字已調整為千元整數。由於進位原因,數字相加後可能與總數略有出入。

<sup>\*</sup> Including employee unions, employer associations and mixed organisations of employees and employers. 包括僱員工會、僱主工會及僱員僱主混合工會。

Table 15 Index

### I. Index on Trade Unions (in alphabetical order)

Registration No.	Name of Trade Union	Page No.
1190	Academic Staff Association of The University of Hong Kong	85
1545	Academy Facilities Management and Maintenance Practitioners Association	26
2003	Accounting and Executive Staff Union	68
1382	Accounting Bro'Sis Labour Union	56
1492	Actuarial Practitioners Continuing Professional Development Association	52
1448	Actuarial Science Practitioners Union	52
1678	Administrative and Clerical Employees Association	66
1782	Administrative and Clerical Staff General Union	67
1863	Administrative Support Services Employees Union	67
1562	Aerospace Technology Staff Union	17
677	Agriculture, Fisheries and Conservation Department Staff Association	73
2011	Air-conditioning and Refrigeration Technical Staff Association	29
1808	Air-conditioning Engineering and Maintenance Association	28
787	Aircrew Services Limited Flight Crew Association	38
735	AIRPORT AIR FREIGHT EMPLOYEES' ASSOCIATION	38
1954	Alliance of Construction Industry Technical, Clerical and Managerial Staff	29
2038	Alliance of Healthcare Service Professionals	96
1925	Alumni Association Employees Union	104
657	AMALGAMATED UNION OF GOVERNMENT TECHNICAL INSPECTORS, CLERKS OF WORKS AND WORKS SUPERVISORS	73
831	Amalgamated Union of Highways, Drainage Services, Civil Engineering and Development & Lands Departments' Engineering Staff	75
419	Amalgamated Union of Seafarers, Hong Kong	36
727	AMENITIES OFFICERS ASSOCIATION	100
1299	Ap Lei Chau Community Trade Union	119
947	Apparel Merchandising Professionals Association	30
1661	Apron Air Freight Services Employees Union	43
1829	Arboricultural Part Time Employees Union	64
703	ARCHITECTURAL SERVICES DEPARTMENT ARCHITECTS' ASSOCIATION	73
893	Architectural Services Department Maintenance Surveyors' Association	76
741	ARCHITECTURAL SERVICES DEPARTMENT QUANTITY SURVEYORS' ASSOCIATION	74
1009	Architectural Services Department Site Supervisory Staff Association	78
718	ARCHITECTURAL SERVICES DEPARTMENT STRUCTURAL ENGINEERS' ASSOCIATION	74
917	ASAT Limited Employees Union	17
726	ASIAN DOMESTIC WORKERS UNION	107

Registration No.	Name of Trade Union	Page No.
1047	Assistant Labour Officers Association	78
1046	Assistant Leisure Services Manager II Association	100
2042	Association of Air Transport Clerical Staff	44
812	ASSOCIATION OF ASSISTANT PRINCIPALS OF GOVERNMENT SECONDARY SCHOOLS	84
515	ASSOCIATION OF ASSISTANT SOCIAL WORK OFFICERS (S.W.D.)	96
631	Association of Building Services Engineers of Housing Department	73
1968	Association of Career Counsellors	60
1978	Association of Chinese Cuisine Restaurants Practitioners	48
856	ASSOCIATION OF COMPANIES REGISTRATION OFFICERS	75
1669	Association of Construction Industry Staff	27
1553	Association of Construction Industry Supervisory and Clerical Staff	26
1504	Association of Construction Site Foremen	25
836	Association of Curriculum Officers, Education Bureau	84
540	ASSOCIATION OF CUSTOMS & EXCISE SERVICE OFFICERS	71
2009	Association of Elderly Care Service & Training Workers	99
1734	Association of Elderly Service Social Workers	98
830	ASSOCIATION OF ELECTRICAL CONTRACTORS	114
1501	Association of Escort Service Staffs	106
182	ASSOCIATION OF EXPATRIATE CIVIL SERVANTS OF HONG KONG	68
1281	Association of Food and Environmental Hygiene Department Foreman Grade Staff	80
1463	Association of Formwork Employees of Hong Kong Construction Industry	25
508	ASSOCIATION OF GOVERNMENT CALLIGRAPHISTS	70
499	ASSOCIATION OF GOVERNMENT CARTOGRAPHIC STAFF	70
601	ASSOCIATION OF GOVERNMENT CULTURAL SERVICES ASSISTANTS	99
611	ASSOCIATION OF GOVERNMENT EDUCATION ADMINISTRATORS	72
659	ASSOCIATION OF GOVERNMENT INFORMATION OFFICERS	73
488	Association of Government Land & Engineering Surveying Officers	70
1139	Association of Government Leisure Services Professionals	79
736	ASSOCIATION OF GOVERNMENT LOCAL LAND SURVEYORS	74
522	ASSOCIATION OF GOVERNMENT PRINTING OFFICERS	71
543	Association of Government Secretarial Staff	71
486	ASSOCIATION OF GOVERNMENT STATISTICIANS	70
636	Association of Government Survey Officers (Estate)	73
534	ASSOCIATION OF GOVERNMENT TECHNICAL AND SURVEY OFFICERS	71
878	Association of Health Service Workers	96
1975	Association of HKSAR Government Civil Servants of Middle Ranks	82
2036	Association of HKSAR Government Employees	82
974	Association of Hong Kong Civil Servants	77

Registration No.	Name of Trade Union	Page No.
1893	Association of Hong Kong Construction Industry Employees	29
292	ASSOCIATION OF HONG KONG EMPLOYEES IN WINE, SPIRIT AND FOOD SHOPS AND SUPER-MARKETS	32
1869	Association of Hong Kong Health Care Service Practitioners	95
1687	Association of Hong Kong Insurance Staff	53
1631	Association of Hong Kong Island Humanities Teachers	87
1628	Association of Hong Kong Island Liberal Studies Teaching staff	87
1965	Association of Hong Kong Media and Public Relations Practitioners	49
1413	Association of Hong Kong Medical and Health Care Staff	94
542	ASSOCIATION OF HONG KONG NURSING STAFF	91
1966	Association of Hong Kong Performing Arts Employees	100
950	Association of Hong Kong Public Transport Drivers	40
465	ASSOCIATION OF HOSPITAL ADMINISTRATORS, HONG KONG	90
2035	Association of Household Plumbing and Electricity Maintenance Tutors	90
1165	Association of Housing Department Minor Staff	79
1737	Association of Innovative Finance and Information Technology Professionals	54
818	ASSOCIATION OF INSOLVENCY OFFICERS	75
610	ASSOCIATION OF INSPECTORS OF APPRENTICES	72
864	ASSOCIATION OF INSPECTORS OF WORKS AND WORKS SUPERVISORS OF HOUSING DEPARTMENT	76
526	Association of Inspectors, Education Bureau	82
525	Association of Laboratory Technicians in Education Bureau	82
902	Association of Labour Administrators	76
519	Association of Liaison Officers, Home Affairs Department	70
1692	Association of Lift and Escalator Staff	27
614	ASSOCIATION OF MANAGERS, CULTURAL SERVICES	99
1433	Association of Manufacturing Industry Employees	11
1934	Association of Medical Service Executives	96
1475	Association of Miscellaneous Cleaners of Hong Kong Construction Industry	25
1486	Association of Miscellaneous Employees of Hong Kong Construction Industry	25
1931	Association of New Territories East Chinese Language Teaching Staff	89
1928	Association of New Territories West Education Professionals	88
594	ASSOCIATION OF POLICE COMMUNICATIONS OFFICERS	50
520	Association of Police Translators	71
1767	Association of Pop Music Tutors and Performers	99
586	Association of Principal, Senior, Assistant and Certificated Masters and Mistresses of Education Bureau	83
633	ASSOCIATION OF PRINCIPALS OF GOVERNMENT SECONDARY SCHOOLS	83
629	Association of Professional Engineers of Electrical & Mechanical Services Department	73
1113	Association of Professional Personnel (Hotels, Food & Beverage)	47

Registration No.	Name of Trade Union	Page No.
1381	Association of Professional Pest Control Practitioner	63
599	ASSOCIATION OF PROFESSIONAL TEACHERS IN ENGLISH SCHOOLS FOUNDATION SCHOOLS	83
1743	Association of Public Light Buses Employees	43
422	ASSOCIATION OF PURCHASING AND SUPPLIES OFFICERS	69
1984	Association of Putonghua Professional Education Staff	89
1789	Association of Renovation Workers	28
1309	Association of Sales and Promotion Employees	33
752	ASSOCIATION OF SCIENTIFIC OFFICERS (MEDICAL)	92
1015	Association of Secretarial, Administrative and Clerical Staff	65
1645	Association of Secretaries	66
1547	Association of Security and Guarding Services Employees	62
1582	Association of Site Machinery Workers	27
1996	Association of Social Welfare and Labour Services Organisation Employees	99
1725	Association of Swimming Coaches	88
732	ASSOCIATION OF TECHNICAL OFFICERS (CULTURAL SERVICES)	99
516	Association of Technical Staff (HAD)	70
1701	Association of Textile Industry Staff	13
1546	Association of Tiler and Bricklayer of Hong Kong	26
509	ASSOCIATION OF TRADE CONTROLS OFFICERS (C. & E. DEPARTMENT)	70
529	ASSOCIATION OF WATER METER READING STAFF	71
579	Audit Commission Auditors Association	72
559	Audit Commission Examiner Grade Association	71
1033	BA Hong Kong International Cabin Crew Association	40
1606	Backup Power Industry Practitioners Association	17
1006	Bailiff Grade Union	78
962	Bailiff's Assistants Association	77
118	BAKERY, CONFECTIONERY AND CAKE TRADE WORKERS UNION	11
1405	Baptist Oi Kwan Social Service Staff Union	98
1153	Bar Bending Industry Workers Solidarity Union	114
502	BEER, AERATED WATER AND BEVERAGE INDUSTRIES EMPLOYEES UNION	11
1458	Beverage Sales and Practitioners Association	12
793	BLIND MASSEURS AND MASSEUSES TRADE UNION	105
1744	Board Secretary and Company Secretary Industry Staff Union	60
751	Bontoc (Filipino) Domestic Workers Union, Hong Kong	107
1563	Building Security And Guarding Service Employees General Union	55
455	BUILDING SUPERVISORS AND CARETAKERS UNION	54
799	BUILDINGS DEPARTMENT LOCAL BUILDING SURVEYORS' ASSOCIATION	74

Registration No.	Name of Trade Union	Page No.
1210	Buildings Department Non-Civil Service Contract Staff Association	80
789	Buildings Department Structural Engineers' Association	74
1533	Business and Personal Services Part-time Employees Union	106
1780	Business Development, Publicity and Corporate Communication Staff Union	60
1494	Business Services Employees Union	65
1312	CABIN ATTENDANTS UNION OF HONG KONG	41
1130	Campus Facilities Management Company Limited Workers Union	55
278	CANNING, SOY AND PRESERVED FRUIT WORKERS UNION	11
2006	Cantonese Opera Cultural Practitioners Association	100
779	CARITAS MEDICAL CENTRE DOCTORS' ASSOCIATION	92
1666	Carol Gloves Manufacturing Limited Staff Union	13
971	Catering and Hotels Industries Employees General Union	46
880	Catering Trade Administrative Employees Association	46
352	CATERING TRADE CHIUCHOW AND CANTONESE WORKERS UNION	46
1037	Catering Trade Employees Association	46
528	CATHAY PACIFIC AIRWAYS FLIGHT ATTENDANTS UNION	37
584	CATHAY PACIFIC AIRWAYS LOCAL STAFF UNION	37
2001	Cathay Pacific Catering Services Staff Union	44
1267	Cathay Pacific Services Employees Union	41
1271	Cathay Pacific Services Limited Staff Association	41
2031	Ceiling and Drywall Installation Workers Association	30
1872	Cement Sand Mortar Workers Association	29
582	Census & Statistics Department Field Officers & Statistics Supervisors Amalgamated Association	72
47	CHINA LIGHT & POWER COMPANY CHINESE EMPLOYEES UNION	19
1685	China Sunshine Aviation Staff Hong Kong Union	43
937	China-Hong Kong Cargo Transport Drivers Association (Dragon Eye)	116
1500	China-Hong Kong Cultural Exchange Employees Union	61
1223	China-Hong Kong Passenger Transportation Workers Union	41
384	CHINESE & WESTERN FOOD WORKERS UNION	46
1900	Chinese Culture Books and Painting Publishing Employees Union	48
75	CHINESE ENGINEERS' INSTITUTE, HONG KONG	17
1111	Chinese Medical Association Hong Kong Medical Staff Union	94
1811	Chinese Medicine Physiotherapist Association	107
1799	Chinese Music and Culture Artists Association	100
2023	Chinese Painting and Calligraphy Instructors Association	90
1059	Chinese Permanent Cemeteries Supervisory and Clerical Staff Union	106
2027	Chinese Products Department Stores Staff Association	35
1329	Christian Alliance International School Teacher and Staff Association	86
1435	CitizenNews Staff Union	48

Registration No.	Name of Trade Union	Page No.
1189	City U Substantiated Staff Union (SCOPE)	85
713	City University of Hong Kong Staff Association	83
1126	City University of Hong Kong Teachers' Union	85
949	Citybus Limited Employees Union	39
842	Civil Engineering and Development Department Geotechnical Engineers' Association	75
1748	Civil Servants Alliance	82
1980	Civil Servants Solidarity Association	82
1809	Civil Works Practitioners Union	28
1632	Clean Energy Industry Workers Union	20
1932	Cleaning and General Staff Union	64
1040	Cleaning Service Industry Workers Union	63
1813	Cleaning Services Practitioners Union	64
1005	Cleaning Workers Union	63
2032	Clerical and Accounting Personnel Union	68
1726	Clerical and Administrative Workers Association	66
1803	Clerical and Sales Personnel Union	67
1618	Clerical Employees Association for Chinese & Non-Chinese in Hong Kong	66
1379	Clerical Professionals and Administrative Assistants Association	65
1962	Clerical Staff and Executive Assistants Association	68
1958	Clerical Staff Rights Alliance	68
1670	Clerical, Finance and Administrative Support Staff Association	66
1048	Clerical, Warehouse and Sales Staff Union	65
1827	Climbing Arborists Staff Union	64
916	Clothing Design Industry Staff Union	59
1336	CLP Staff Union	20
785	COACH DRIVERS UNION	38
1785	Commercial Organisation Management Staff Union	67
1010	Commercial Organization and Domicile Services Employees Association	63
899	Commodities Promotion and Retailing Employees General Union	33
2041	Commodities Trade Staff Union	31
1073	Communications Workers General Union	50
780	Community Care and Nursing Home Workers General Union	96
1823	Community Service Administrative and Clerical Staff Association	104
1652	Community Service Clerical Union	103
1786	Community Service Practitioners Union	104
1820	Community Service Staff Association	107
1642	Community Service Workers Solidarity Union	103
1610	Community Worker Employees Union (New Territories East)	103
1123	Community, Social and Personal Services (New Territories West) Employees General Union	60
898	Computer Information Technology Employees Association	50
810	Concrete Industry Workers Union	116

Registration No.	Name of Trade Union	Page No.
1841	Construction Industry and Building Services Workers Union	28
1616	Construction Industry Association for Chinese & Non-Chinese in Hong Kong	27
2010	Construction Industry Colleagues Mutual Aid Association	29
1088	Construction Industry Council Employees Union	102
927	Construction Industry Council Staff General Union	102
2000	Construction Industry Employees Mutual Aid Alliance	29
1826	Construction Industry Employees Solidarity Union	28
1979	Construction Industry Frontline Workers Union	29
1854	Construction Industry Levelling Employees Union	28
1531	Construction Industry Management Staff Association	26
1848	Construction Industry Plastering Workers Association	28
1870	Construction Industry Practitioners Mutual Aid Union	28
1851	Construction Professionals and Instructors Solidarity Union	58
1493	Construction Safety Supervision Staff Union	25
1557	Construction Site Engineering Management Employees Union	27
797	Construction Site Workers General Union	22
1696	Construction Workers Association	27
1856	Construction Workers Rights General Union	28
1624	Construction, Engineering, Environmental Protection and Recycling Employees Union	58
487	CONSUMER SERVICES INSPECTORS' ASSOCIATION-W.S.D.	70
674	CONTAINER TRANSPORTATION EMPLOYEES GENERAL UNION	37
1542	Corporate Compliance Officers General Union	52
1740	Corporate Management Staff Union	60
1619	Cosmetic Formulators and Skincare Industry Employees Trade Union	34
1209	Council And Community Professionals Union	103
1003	Councillors' Workers Association	102
577	COURT INTERPRETERS' ASSOCIATION	72
626	Court Prosecutors (Department of Justice) Association	73
1423	Cross Border Financial Professionals General Union	52
940	CSX World Terminals Employees Union	39
1679	Customer Services and Clerical Staff Association	66
22	DAIRY PRODUCTS, BEVERAGE AND FOOD INDUSTRIES EMPLOYEES UNION	31
1998	Demolition Machinery Operating Staff Association	29
1887	Design, Engineering and Construction Industries Employees Union	59
1042	Diocesan Boys' School Teachers' Association	85
699	DRAGONAIR PILOTS ASSOCIATION	37
385	DRIED SEA FOOD, NATIVE FOODSTUFFS AND GROCERY WORKERS' UNION	32
796	DRIVING INSTRUCTORS ASSOCIATION	117

Registration No.	Name of Trade Union	Page No.
1327	E.F.C.C Social Service Staff Association	97
1973	Early Childhood Education Practitioners Association	89
467	Eating Establishment Employees General Union	46
433	EB, Government, Grant-in-aid, Subsidized and Private Schools Junior Staff Union	82
1283	Eco Industry Labour Union	20
1337	Eco Tech Professional Association of Hong Kong	57
1730	E-commerce and Information Technology Practitioners Union	51
1885	E-commerce Personnel Union	31
1952	Education and Training Employees Association	89
1096	Education Employees General Union	85
1912	Education Services Employees Union	88
1937	Elderly Service Employees General Union	98
1124	Electrical & Audio Visual Trades Employees Association	33
1024	Electrical and Mechanical Services Department General and Common Grades Staff Union	78
1707	Electrical Appliances Retail Industry Staff Connect Union	34
1938	Electrical Fitting Workers Association	29
1822	Electrical Practitioners Association	20
897	Electronic Communication Technical Staff Union	50
826	ELECTRONIC PRODUCTS WORKERS' UNION	17
1688	Electronics Plastic Employees Association	17
1949	Employees Association of Southern District Secretarial Service	68
2	Employers' Federation of Hong Kong	111
1599	Energy and Environmental Protection Industries Clerical and Professional Employees Association	20
1753	Engineering and Maintenance Workers Association	27
1800	Entertainment and Culture Production Employees Association	100
1438	Environmental Education and Ecological Conservation Workers' Union	101
1623	Environmental Protection and Construction Engineering Association	58
1079	Environmental Protection Inspectorate Association	78
1237	Environmental Services Operatives Union	117
1972	Escalator Examination Staff Union	29
1924	Escalator Installation and Maintenance Practitioners Union	29
1043	Esmart Management Limited Staff Union	46
1001	Estate Management and Security Employees Union	55
1708	Exhibition Industry Marketing Staff Association	66
1127	Express & Airlines Pilots Association	40
882	Fastfood and Catering Staff General Union	46
1634	Ferry Staff Association	43
1760	Fibre Network Engineering Employees Union	27
918	Filipino Migrant Workers' Union	107
1234	Film Propsmen's Guild of Hong Kong	116

Registration No.	Name of Trade Union	Page No.
1664	Finance and Accounting Industry Staff Union	53
1491	Financial Administrative and Clerical Staff Union	52
1754	Financial Employees Association	54
1735	Financial Industry Legal Compliance and Risk Officers' Association	54
1588	Financial Industry Managerial Staff Association	53
1739	Financial Industry Personnel Alliance	54
1612	Financial Industry Staff Association	53
1583	Financial Service Employees Union	53
1715	Financial Services and Information Technology Staff Union	53
1662	Financial Services Industry Middle and Back Office Workers Union	53
815	FIRE AND SECURITY ENGINEERING EMPLOYEES ASSOCIATION	22
964	First Ferry Workers Union	40
598	FISH MARKETING ORGANIZATION EMPLOYEES UNION	33
820	FOOD AND BEVERAGE INDUSTRY EMPLOYEES GENERAL UNION	11
670	FOOD AND BEVERAGE MANAGEMENT AND PROFESSIONAL STAFF ASSOCIATION	46
1075	Food and Environmental Hygiene Department Foremen Grade Staff General Union	78
1204	Food and Environmental Hygiene Department Law Enforcement Staff Union	80
1513	Food Import-Export Industry Workers Union	31
1667	Food Manufacturing and Processing Industry Employees Union	12
943	Formwork Works Technical Employees Association	22
1559	Fortune Harbour Catering Association	47
883	Front Line Welfare Employees' Union	96
1307	Frontline Health Inspector Union	81
1981	Frontline Staff Union of Social Welfare Organizations	98
514	FRUIT AND VEGETABLE TRADE WORKERS UNION	32
1865	Fruit and Vegetable Wholesale Employees Union	34
1091	Fu Hong Society Employees General Union	97
1119	Funeral Services Employees Association	106
358	Furniture and Redwood Craft Employees Union	18
159	GARMENT FASHION PRACTITIONERS ASSOCIATION	13
879	General Grades Civil Servants General Union	76
1564	General Insurance Staff Association	53
1605	General Union of Foreign Exchange Traders	53
1368	General Union of High Voltage Professionals	23
1202	General Union of HKSAR Government Amenities Assistant Grade Staff	80
1242	General Union of HKSAR Government Leisure & Cultural Services Department Clerical & Amenities Assistant Grade Staff	80
1169	General Union of HKSAR Government Leisure Services Staff	79
2028	General Union of HKSAR Government Model Scale 1 Staff	82

Registration No.	Name of Trade Union	Page No.
1186	General Union of Hong Kong Accounting Professionals and Staff	56
1176	General Union of Hong Kong Tourism Services Industry Employees	61
1121	General Union of Hong Kong Tourism Workers	61
1759	General Union of Senior Postal Officers of Hongkong Post	45
464	GOODS LOADING, UNLOADING AND TRANSPORTATION WORKERS UNION	37
1297	Government Amenity Management Supervisors General Union	81
1352	Government Arboriculture Supervisors General Union	63
888	Government Architectural Services Department Employees Association	76
569	GOVERNMENT CHAINMEN UNION	72
712	GOVERNMENT CHAUFFEURS UNION	38
904	Government Clerical Officers General Union	76
954	Government Computer Operator Grade Association	77
1530	Government Contract Staff Union	81
928	Government Dental Hygienists' Association	93
568	GOVERNMENT DENTAL SURGERY ASSISTANTS ASSOCIATION	91
511	GOVERNMENT DENTAL TECHNICIANS & TECHNOLOGISTS ASSOCIATION	90
919	Government Disciplined Services General Union	76
661	Government Drivers Union	37
495	Government Educational Staff Union	82
850	Government Electrical & Mechanical Services Department Staff Union	75
777	GOVERNMENT ELECTRICAL & MECHANICAL SERVICES DEPARTMENT TECHNICAL STAFF UNION	74
581	GOVERNMENT ELECTRICAL & MECHANICAL WORKS SUPERVISORS, CRAFTSMEN & WORKMEN ASSOCIATION	72
990	Government Electrical and Mechanical Services Department Building Services Employees Association	77
691	GOVERNMENT EMPLOYEES ASSOCIATION	73
994	Government Employees Solidarity Union	77
1519	Government Engineering Staff General Union	81
857	Government Flying Service Air Crewman Officers Association	39
858	GOVERNMENT FLYING SERVICE AIRCRAFT ENGINEERS ASSOCIATION	39
854	GOVERNMENT FLYING SERVICE AIRCRAFT TECHNICIANS UNION	39
860	GOVERNMENT FLYING SERVICE PILOTS UNION	39
903	Government Frontline Employees Union	76
597	Government Information Technology Professionals Association	72
968	Government Information Technology Staff Association	77
652	GOVERNMENT LABORATORY CHEMISTS ASSOCIATION	91
553	GOVERNMENT LABORATORY TECHNICAL STAFF ASSOCIATION	91
700	GOVERNMENT LAND TRANSPORT DRIVERS UNION	38
552	Government Librarians Association	100

Registration No.	Name of Trade Union	Page No.
1143	Government Logistics Department Printing Technician Union	79
1288	Government Logistics Department Proof Readers Staff Association	81
808	Government Logistics Employees Union	74
649	GOVERNMENT MEDICO-RADIOLOGICAL EQUIPMENT TECHNICAL STAFF ASSOCIATION	91
821	GOVERNMENT MOD 1 STAFF GENERAL UNION	75
169	GOVERNMENT MUNICIPAL STAFF GENERAL UNION	68
476	Government Official Languages Officers Association	70
437	Government Overseers and Foremen Association	69
563	GOVERNMENT PARK AND PLAYGROUND KEEPERS UNION	100
209	GOVERNMENT PARKS, PLAYGROUNDS AND ENVIRONMENTAL HYGIENE CHINESE WORKERS ASSOCIATION	63
678	Government Property Attendants Association	73
605	GOVERNMENT RECREATION & SPORT SERVICE STAFF UNION	100
673	Government Senior Clerical Officers Association	73
1032	Government Social Security Staff Association	78
573	GOVERNMENT SOCIAL WORK OFFICERS ASSOCIATION	96
894	Government Special Photographers Association	76
704	GOVERNMENT STAFF UNION	74
475	GOVERNMENT STATISTICAL OFFICERS ASSOCIATION	70
459	GOVERNMENT SUPPLIES ASSISTANTS ASSOCIATION	69
423	GOVERNMENT SUPPLIES SUPERVISORS ASSOCIATION	69
679	GOVERNMENT TECHNICAL AND ENGINEERING STAFF ASSOCIATION	73
695	GOVERNMENT TRAFFIC ASSISTANTS UNION	37
1039	Government Training Officers' Union	78
663	GOVERNMENT TRANSPORT SERVICES OFFICERS ASSOCIATION	37
1243	Government Vehicles Driving Staff Association	41
756	GOVERNMENT WATERWORKS PROFESSIONALS ASSOCIATION	74
57	GOVERNMENT, ARMED FORCES AND HOSPITALS CHINESE WORKERS UNION	90
337	Grain Rice, Grain Oil and Non-staple Food Trade Workers' Union	32
1304	Gratia Christian College Faculty & Staff Association	86
1828	Green Tree Ring Staff Trade Union	64
1194	Guardforce Staff General Union	62
1095	Guardforce Workers Union	62
1155	Gurkhas Security Guards Union Hong Kong	62
1389	H&M Hong Kong Staff Union	33
449	H.K. & KLN. SHIP BUILDING & REPAIRING TRADE WORKERS UNION	18
327	HAIR AND MAKE-UP STYLISH IMAGE DESIGNERS GENERAL UNION	105
470	HAKKA FOOD ESTABLISHMENT WORKERS UNION	46

Registration No.	Name of Trade Union	Page No.
734	HARBOUR TRANSPORTATION WORKERS GENERAL UNION	38
835	HAWKER CONTROL OFFICERS UNION	75
1051	Health and Care Service Workers Union	106
1868	Health Care Industry Employees Union	95
1871	Health Products Sales Employees Union	34
1594	High-speed Waterway Passenger Transportation Staff Union	43
1162	HK Catering Masters (National Occupational Qualification) Association	47
17	HK Electric Investments Limited Employees Union	19
1323	HK Express Cabin Crew Union	42
1508	HK Inspection and Testing Alliance	58
1987	HK Tramways Workshop Staff Association	19
1178	HKDI Teachers' Association	85
1810	HKSAR Government Auxiliary Force Drivers Union	43
1321	HKSAR Government Chainman Association	81
592	HKSAR Government Civil Engineers Association	72
1378	HKSAR Government Disciplined Services Staff Association	81
1197	HKSAR Government Employees General Union	80
1278	HKSAR Government Middle and Minor Employees General Union	80
1391	HKSAR GOVERNMENT NEW TERMS CIVIL SERVANTS ASSOCIATION	81
1446	HKSAR Government Technical Inspectorates and Works Supervisors Association	81
1248	HKSAR Government Traffic Wardens General Union	80
1268	HKSARG Clerical Assistants Union	80
1086	HKSARG Clerical Grades Staff Association	78
1129	HKSARG General Grades Staff Association	79
1261	HKSARG Senior Lifeguard General Union	101
1265	HKTV Network Field Production Employees Union	49
909	Home Services Employees Association	107
90	HONG KONG & CHINA GAS CO. LTD. CHINESE EMPLOYEES ASSOCIATION	20
175	Hong Kong & Kowloon Bamboo Goods and Hill Products Workers Union	32
7	Hong Kong & Kowloon Carpenters General Union	21
69	Hong Kong & Kowloon Cattle Trade Workers General Union	32
265	Hong Kong & Kowloon Chinese Medicine Employees Association	15
29	Hong Kong & Kowloon Dockyards and Wharves Carpenters General Union	17
58	Hong Kong & Kowloon Egg Workers Union	31
194	Hong Kong & Kowloon Electrical Workers Union	21
8	Hong Kong & Kowloon European-Style Tailors Union	12
284	Hong Kong & Kowloon Fish Trade Workers Union	32
161	Hong Kong & Kowloon Flowers and Plants Workers General Union	32

Registration No.	Name of Trade Union	Page No.
126	HONG KONG & KOWLOON FURNITURE AND SHOP FITTINGS MERCHANTS ASSOCIATION	111
457	HONG KONG & KOWLOON LIFE GUARDS UNION	101
178	HONG KONG & KOWLOON MACHINE-SEWING WORKERS UNION	13
367	Hong Kong & Kowloon Masonry, Marble & Building Workers Union	21
163	HONG KONG & KOWLOON MASONS AND PLASTERERS UNION (FEI-PANG)	114
100	HONG KONG & KOWLOON METAL ELECTRO-PLATING & POLISHING TRADE WORKERS' UNION	16
271	Hong Kong & Kowloon Motor Car Drivers General Union	36
64	HONG KONG & KOWLOON PAINTERS GENERAL UNION	21
31	Hong Kong & Kowloon Painters, Sofa & Furniture Workers Union	18
87	Hong Kong & Kowloon Restaurant & Cafe Workers General Union	45
18	Hong Kong & Kowloon Spinning, Weaving & Dyeing Trade Workers General Union	12
84	HONG KONG & KOWLOON TEA-HOUSE WORKERS GENERAL UNION	45
225	Hong Kong & Kowloon Umbrella Manufacturing Workers Union	18
166	HONG KONG & KOWLOON VERMICELLI AND NOODLE MANUFACTURING INDUSTRY MERCHANTS GENERAL ASSOCIATION	110
309	HONG KONG & KOWLOON VERMICELLI AND NOODLE MANUFACTURING WORKERS UNION	11
1215	Hong Kong (Chinese) Tour Guides General Union	61
1174	Hong Kong A.S. Watson & Company Limited Employees Union	33
1913	Hong Kong Accounting and Company Secretary Industry Staff Alliance	57
895	HONG KONG ACCOUNTING PROFESSIONALS ASSOCIATION	56
1338	Hong Kong Actuarial Practitioners Association	52
1794	Hong Kong Administrative and Clerical Employees Alliance	67
1205	Hong Kong Aero Engine Services Limited Staff Association	41
1170	Hong Kong Agriculture & Gardening Employees Association	10
647	HONG KONG AIDED PRIMARY SCHOOL HEADS ASSOCIATION	83
681	HONG KONG AIDED SCHOOL TEACHERS' ASSOCIATION	83
1020	HONG KONG AIR CARGO TERMINALS EMPLOYEES UNION	40
716	HONG KONG AIR FREIGHT TRANSPORT AND EXPRESS TRANSPORT EMPLOYEES UNION	38
442	HONG KONG AIR TRAFFIC CONTROL ASSOCIATION	36
701	HONG KONG AIR-CONDITIONING AND REFRIGERATING TRADES WORKERS GENERAL UNION	17
1437	Hong Kong Air-conditioning Engineering Professional Employees Association	24
960	Hong Kong Aircraft Engineering Co. Ltd. Employees Union	40
413	Hong Kong Aircrew Officers Association	36
913	Hong Kong Airport Air Security Staff Union	62

Registration No.	Name of Trade Union	Page No.
2026	Hong Kong Airport Baggage Handlers Union	44
1193	Hong Kong Airport Catering Employees Union	47
1445	Hong Kong Airport Cleaning Services Employees General Union	64
2037	Hong Kong Airport Drivers Union	44
1960	Hong Kong Airport Kitchen Personnel Association	12
1636	Hong Kong Airport Maintenance Staff Union	19
1200	Hong Kong Airport Ramp Services Employees Union	41
1355	Hong Kong Alliance of Accounting Professionals	56
1328	Hong Kong Allied Health Professionals and Nurses Association	94
1600	Hong Kong Alternations and Additions Works Professionals Association	27
2020	Hong Kong Aluminium Engineering Practitioners Union	30
1555	Hong Kong Aluminium Window Installation Workers Union	27
1752	Hong Kong and Kowloon Accounting and Clerical Staff Association	67
2014	Hong Kong and Kowloon Administration Personnel Solidarity Association	68
28	Hong Kong and Kowloon Bamboo Scaffolding Workers Union (Tung-King)	21
60	HONG KONG AND KOWLOON CAFE WORKERS GENERAL UNION	45
1567	Hong Kong And Kowloon Cargo Transport Workers Union	43
42	HONG KONG AND KOWLOON CARGO-TRANSPORTATION WORKERS UNION (TUNG-TAK)	35
361	HONG KONG AND KOWLOON CEMENT AND CONCRETE CONSTRUCTION TRADE WORKERS UNION	21
365	Hong Kong and Kowloon Clock and Watch Trade Workers Union	16
1988	Hong Kong and Kowloon Construction Industry Staff General Union	29
378	HONG KONG AND KOWLOON DOMESTIC CLEANING WORKERS UNION	63
262	Hong Kong and Kowloon Eating Shop Workers General Union	45
369	Hong Kong and Kowloon Electrical Engineering and Appliances Trade Workers Union	21
491	HONG KONG AND KOWLOON ELECTRONICS INDUSTRY EMPLOYEES' GENERAL UNION	16
289	HONG KONG AND KOWLOON EUROPEAN HOTEL AND RESTAURANT WORKERS UNION	45
133	Hong Kong and Kowloon Foreign Wood & Teak Wood Furniture Trade Workers Union (Chun-Wa)	18
343	HONG KONG AND KOWLOON FOUNDRY WORKERS UNION	16
142	Hong Kong and Kowloon Fresh Fish Trade General Association	115
210	Hong Kong and Kowloon Fruit and Vegetable Employees and Employers Guild	115
640	HONG KONG AND KOWLOON FUEL TRADE EMPLOYEES' GENERAL UNION	15
287	HONG KONG AND KOWLOON GOLD ORNAMENTS AND JEWELLERY TRADE WORKERS' UNION	19
122	Hong Kong and Kowloon Luggage Transportation Workers Union	35

Registration No.	Name of Trade Union	Page No.
1593	Hong Kong and Kowloon Natural Resources and Energy Industry Workers General Union	10
333	HONG KONG AND KOWLOON PACKING-BOX TRADE WORKERS UNION	14
444	HONG KONG AND KOWLOON PLASTIC PRODUCTS FREE WORKERS UNION	15
204	HONG KONG AND KOWLOON RATTAN TRADE AND BAMBOO WARES WORKERS' GENERAL UNION	14
238	Hong Kong and Kowloon Rattan Ware Merchants Association (Wing-Hing-Tong)	110
96	HONG KONG AND KOWLOON SAUCE AND PRESERVED FRUIT AMALGAMATED EMPLOYERS ASSOCIATION	110
218	HONG KONG AND KOWLOON SAUCES AND PRESERVED FRUIT WORKERS UNION	11
1617	Hong Kong and Kowloon Security & Inspection Association	58
216	HONG KONG AND KOWLOON SEWING AND TAILORING TRADE WORKERS' UNION	13
98	Hong Kong and Kowloon Shoe Trade Workers Union	12
106	HONG KONG AND KOWLOON STEEL AND IRON INDUSTRY WORKERS' UNION	16
349	HONG KONG AND KOWLOON STEEL SHIPBUILDING ARTISANS UNION	18
59	HONG KONG AND KOWLOON STONE MASONS GENERAL UNION	21
86	Hong Kong and Kowloon Tea-leaf Trade Workers General Union	32
33	Hong Kong and Kowloon Tobacco Trade Workers General Union	11
1584	Hong Kong and Kowloon Tourism Workers Union	61
15	Hong Kong and Kowloon Western-styled Lady Dress Makers Guild	12
1314	Hong Kong Arboriculture & Greening Professionals Union	63
1953	Hong Kong Asset Management Staff Union	54
1206	Hong Kong Association of Academic and Vocational Skills Tutors	85
763	Hong Kong Association of Audiologists	92
1367	Hong Kong Association of Bakery and Coffee Practitioners	12
1915	Hong Kong Association of Education Publishing Executives	49
1316	Hong Kong Association of Integrated Adjustment for Spinal Professionals	106
934	Hong Kong Association of Occupational Therapy Assistants	93
730	HONG KONG ASSOCIATION OF RADIATION THERAPISTS	92
951	Hong Kong Automobile Repair Workers Association	105
746	Hong Kong Aviation Industry Employees General Union	38
1397	Hong Kong Aviation Staff Alliance	42
1884	Hong Kong Banking and Insurance Practitioners Association	54
997	Hong Kong Banking Employees Association	51
1063	Hong Kong Baptist University Faculty and Staff Union	85
1203	Hong Kong Beauty and Fitness Professionals General Union	106
1077	Hong Kong Beauty and Makeup Trade Union	106

Registration No.	Name of Trade Union	Page No.
837	Hong Kong Biomedical Scientists Association	93
1969	Hong Kong Book Retailers Management Staff Association	35
1505	Hong Kong Bricklayers Union	25
187	Hong Kong Brick-laying & Construction Trade Workers' Union	21
602	HONG KONG BRITISH COUNCIL TEACHERS' UNION	83
417	HONG KONG BUILDING CONSTRUCTION WORKERS GENERAL UNION	21
1406	Hong Kong Building Demolition Workers Union	24
1881	Hong Kong Building Services and Civil Works Staff Union	29
874	Hong Kong Buildings Management and Security Workers General Union	54
1762	Hong Kong Business Enterprise Management and Executives Association	67
1750	Hong Kong Business Promotion and Management Employees Association	34
1905	Hong Kong Business Services Staff Union	68
1227	Hong Kong Car Park Employees Union	63
1891	Hong Kong Cargo and Logistics Workers Union	44
606	HONG KONG CARITAS EMPLOYEES' UNION	96
1452	Hong Kong Catering and Service Staff Association	47
1835	Hong Kong Catering Industry Employees Union	48
871	Hong Kong Catholic Institution Staff Association	102
1266	Hong Kong Ceiling and Partition Workers Union	23
1058	Hong Kong Certified Tour Escort Association	61
1294	Hong Kong Chef Union	47
1654	Hong Kong China Clerical Staff Union	66
1621	Hong Kong Chinese & Non-Chinese Security Guards Association	62
202	HONG KONG CHINESE CIVIL SERVANTS' ASSOCIATION	69
1324	Hong Kong Chinese Medicine and Health Care Industry Union	118
839	HONG KONG CHINESE MEDICINE EMPLOYEES ASSOCIATION	93
1597	Hong Kong Chinese Medicine Manufacturing Employees Union	15
1029	Hong Kong Chinese Medicine Practitioners' Rights General Union	118
1436	Hong Kong Chinese Medicine Professionals Association	94
1260	Hong Kong Chinese Musicians Association	99
1659	Hong Kong Chinese Opera Musicians Association	99
634	Hong Kong Chinese Orchestra Musician's Association	99
1144	Hong Kong Chiropractors and Medical Staff Union	106
1761	Hong Kong Christian Organization Staff Association	103
1791	Hong Kong Christian Service Staff Union	98
1522	Hong Kong Citybus Workers General Union	43
1332	Hong Kong Civil Aid Service Officers and Other Ranks Association	81
1454	Hong Kong Civil Servants Association 2000+	81
554	HONG KONG CIVIL SERVANTS GENERAL UNION	71
1541	Hong Kong Civil Works Concreters Union	26
1093	Hong Kong Cleaning Workers Association	63
1787	Hong Kong Cleaning Workers Rights Union	64
1602	Hong Kong Clerical and Administrative Employees Union	66

Registration No.	Name of Trade Union	Page No.
1817	Hong Kong Clerical and Administrative Staff Alliance	67
1698	Hong Kong Clerical and Management Staff Association	66
774	Hong Kong Clerical and Professional Employees General Union	65
1935	Hong Kong Clerical and Secretarial Services Staff Union	68
868	HONG KONG CLERICAL EMPLOYEES GENERAL UNION	65
576	Hong Kong Clerical Grades Civil Servants General Union	72
1839	Hong Kong Clerical Personnel and Secretary Association	67
1948	Hong Kong Clerical Staff and Secretaries Solidarity Union	68
1751	Hong Kong Clerical Work and Administration Personnel Union	66
1802	Hong Kong Clerical, Administrative and Executive Employees Union	67
604	HONG KONG CLINICAL PSYCHOLOGISTS ASSOCIATION	118
843	HONG KONG COMMUNICATION INDUSTRY EMPLOYEES ASSOCIATION	50
1976	Hong Kong Community of Fuzhou Associations Secretaries Union	104
1716	Hong Kong Community Service Employees Association	103
1071	Hong Kong Confederation of Trade Unions Staff Union	102
1031	Hong Kong Construction and Decoration Workers Association	23
1362	Hong Kong Construction and Engineering Employees General Union	58
1804	Hong Kong Construction and Engineering Personnel Association	58
2040	Hong Kong Construction Industry Aluminium Formwork Employees Association	30
791	HONG KONG CONSTRUCTION INDUSTRY BAR-BENDING WORKERS UNION	22
1219	Hong Kong Construction Industry Clerical, Managerial and Professional Employees Association	57
1840	Hong Kong Construction Industry Concrete Workers Association	28
1857	Hong Kong Construction Industry Earthwork Workers Union	28
690	HONG KONG CONSTRUCTION INDUSTRY EMPLOYEES GENERAL UNION	21
1450	Hong Kong Construction Industry Executives Association	24
2034	Hong Kong Construction Industry Exterior Scaffolding Workers Union	30
769	HONG KONG CONSTRUCTION INDUSTRY FORMWORK WORKERS UNION	22
2033	Hong Kong Construction Industry Glass Curtain Walls Workers Union	30
1094	Hong Kong Construction Industry Machinery Workers Association	23
1790	Hong Kong Construction Industry Managers and Foremen Union	28
1590	Hong Kong Construction Industry Metal Scaffolding Union	27
1384	Hong Kong Construction Industry Mobile Machinery Operator and Maintenance Employees Union	24
1490	Hong Kong Construction Industry Occupational Safety Workers Union	25
1514	Hong Kong Construction Industry Painters Union	26
1930	Hong Kong Construction Industry Plumbers Union	29
846	HONG KONG CONSTRUCTION INDUSTRY PROFESSIONAL PLANT-OPERATORS AND MECHANICS' ASSOCIATION	22
1485	Hong Kong Construction Industry Project Management Staff Union	25

Registration No.	Name of Trade Union	Page No.
1467	Hong Kong Construction Industry Purchasing Staff Union	25
1591	Hong Kong Construction Industry Rigger Workers Association	27
1866	Hong Kong Construction Industry Site Painters Association	28
740	Hong Kong Construction Industry Surveying, Levelling and Project Supervision Staff Association	22
1484	Hong Kong Construction Industry Transport Workers' Union	42
1286	Hong Kong Construction Industry Union	23
1518	Hong Kong Construction Rebar Fixing Artisans Union	26
1507	Hong Kong Construction Rebar Fixing Detailing Artisan Union	26
1387	Hong Kong Construction Site Asbestos Removal Employees Union	24
1411	Hong Kong Construction Site Bar Bending Friendship Union	24
1551	Hong Kong Construction Site Bar Fixers Union	26
1543	Hong Kong Construction Site Bricklaying Workers Union	26
1398	Hong Kong Construction Site Cement Sand Mortar Workers Union	24
1549	Hong Kong Construction Site Ceramic Tilers Union	26
1403	Hong Kong Construction Site Concrete Pump Truck Operators Union	24
1572	Hong Kong Construction Site Concrete Repairers Union	27
1414	Hong Kong Construction Site Concreters Union	24
1499	Hong Kong Construction Site Erecting Formwork Workers Association	25
1544	Hong Kong Construction Site Floor Screeding Workers Union	26
1525	Hong Kong Construction Site Fromwork Carpenters Union	26
1417	Hong Kong Construction Site General Welding Union	24
1420	Hong Kong Construction Site Machinery Operations and Metal Maintenance Union	24
1489	Hong Kong Construction Site Management and Administrative Workers Union	25
1383	Hong Kong Construction Site Miscellaneous Workers Union	23
1497	Hong Kong Construction Site Plasterers Union	25
1404	Hong Kong Construction Site Polished Finish (Cement) Employees Union	24
1421	Hong Kong Construction Site Tilers Union	24
1944	Hong Kong Construction Workers Mutual Aid Association	29
104	Hong Kong Coppersmiths, Blacksmiths and Air Conditioning Workers Union	16
1722	Hong Kong Corporate and Finance Legal Practitioners Union	57
1000	Hong Kong Correctional Services Department Assistant Officers General Association	78
1036	Hong Kong Correctional Services General Union	78
1460	Hong Kong Cross Boundary Coach Workers Union	42
2004	Hong Kong Cross-media Industry Staff Union	49
1779	Hong Kong Cultural and Creative Industries Association	48
1272	Hong Kong Cultural Art Workers General Union	59
1181	Hong Kong Cultural Services Technical Staff Association	99
737	Hong Kong Curators Association	100
1311	Hong Kong Customs & Excise Customs Officer Grade Association	81

Registration No.	Name of Trade Union	Page No.
852	HONG KONG CUSTOMS AND EXCISE STAFF GENERAL ASSOCIATION	75
580	HONG KONG CUSTOMS OFFICERS UNION	72
1604	Hong Kong Dance Professionals Association	87
1066	Hong Kong Decoration Trade & Building Maintenance Employees Association	23
593	HONG KONG DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH DENTAL THERAPISTS ASSOCIATION	91
56	HONG KONG DEPARTMENT STORES & COMMERCIAL STAFF GENERAL UNION	31
1409	Hong Kong Design Individuals Union	59
1099	Hong Kong Disneyland Cast Members' Union	101
1230	Hong Kong Docks & Ports Industries Union	41
1011	Hong Kong Doctors Union	118
991	Hong Kong Domestic Workers General Union	107
728	HONG KONG DRAGON AIRLINES FLIGHT ATTENDANTS ASSOCIATION	38
795	HONG KONG DUMPER TRUCK DRIVERS ASSOCIATION	115
1434	Hong Kong Early Childhood Educators' Union	87
1671	Hong Kong Education Executives Association	87
1956	Hong Kong Education Workers Union	89
1377	Hong Kong Educators Alliance	87
212	Hong Kong Egg Merchants Association (Fung-Kwai-Tong)	111
977	Hong Kong Electrical & Mechanical Engineering Professional Employees Association	22
814	HONG KONG ELECTRICAL AND ELECTRONICS PROFESSIONALS ASSOCIATION	16
1110	Hong Kong Electrical and Mechanical Engineering Employees General Union	23
972	Hong Kong Electrical And Mechanical Management And Professional Association	22
1171	Hong Kong Electrical Heating Equipment Professional Employees Association	23
1511	Hong Kong Electrician Union	26
1633	Hong Kong Electricity Frontiers	20
1317	Hong Kong Energy Efficiency Industry General Association	23
1704	Hong Kong Engineering and Consulting (Small Potatoes) Staff Union	58
900	Hong Kong Enrolled Nurses General Union	93
1686	Hong Kong Enterprise Security Staff Association	55
1825	Hong Kong Environmental and Sustainable Development Practitioners Union	58
920	Hong Kong Environmental Hygiene Staff Union (Supervisor and Workman)	77
1702	Hong Kong Environmental Industry Management Staff Association	20
914	Hong Kong Environmental Services Employees Union	63

Registration No.	Name of Trade Union	Page No.
132	Hong Kong Environmental Services, Logistics and Cleaning Employees Association	36
1394	Hong Kong Event Professionals Union	65
1280	Hong Kong Executive Professionals Association	65
1736	Hong Kong Experienced Lawyers Alliance	57
1428	Hong Kong Facilities Management Professional Employees Association	24
1254	Hong Kong False Ceiling Engineering General Union	115
37	HONG KONG FERRY (HOLDINGS) CO. LTD. STAFF UNION	35
745	HONG KONG FERRY GROUP COMPANIES EMPLOYEES GENERAL UNION	38
1050	Hong Kong Filipino Migrant Domestic Workers Union	107
1576	Hong Kong Film Buyers' Association	49
1603	Hong Kong Film Distributors Staff Guild	49
1717	Hong Kong Film Publicists Union	49
1699	Hong Kong Finance Professionals Sustainable Development Association	53
1517	Hong Kong Financial Industry Administrators Union	52
1527	Hong Kong Financial Industry Clerical Professionals Association	52
1346	Hong Kong Financial Industry Employees General Union	52
1104	Hong Kong Financial Planners General Union	52
2007	Hong Kong Financial Services Institute Staff Union	89
1731	Hong Kong Financial Services Professionals General Union	54
1690	Hong Kong FinTech and Innovation Professionals Association	51
527	HONG KONG FIRE SERVICES CONTROL STAFF'S UNION	71
641	HONG KONG FIRE SERVICES DEPARTMENT AMBULANCE OFFICERS ASSOCIATION	73
469	Hong Kong Fire Services Department Ambulancemen's Union	70
208	HONG KONG FIRE SERVICES DEPARTMENT STAFFS GENERAL ASSOCIATION	69
1351	Hong Kong Fire Services Engineering Professional Employees Association	23
441	Hong Kong Fire Services Officers Association	69
1370	Hong Kong Fire, Ambulance and Control Staff's Union	81
1212	Hong Kong Fitness Professionals Association	101
1554	Hong Kong Floor Tile Workers Union	26
863	Hong Kong Food and Environmental Hygiene Department Employees Association	76
1140	Hong Kong Food and Environmental Hygiene Department Staff Rights Union	79
558	Hong Kong Food and Environmental Hygiene Supervisory Staffs Union	71
1807	Hong Kong Footwear Design and Manufacturing Industry Employees Union	13
1185	Hong Kong Footwear Professionals Association	13
1016	Hong Kong Fork-lift Trucks Professionals Association	40
1295	Hong Kong Franchised Bus Employees General Union	41
1408	Hong Kong Franchised Buses Part Time Employees' Union	42

Registration No.	Name of Trade Union	Page No.
375	Hong Kong Free Clerical Workers' Union	64
1711	Hong Kong Freelancer Service Union	119
1515	Hong Kong Fresh & Frozen Food Industry Workers Union	31
1718	Hong Kong Fresh Meat Industry Workers Union	12
1598	Hong Kong Frozen Meat Food Employees Association	31
696	Hong Kong Fur & Leather Trades Employees Union	13
1769	Hong Kong Futian Clerical and Administrative Staff Association	67
1675	Hong Kong Futures Market Analysis and Securities Industry Staff General Union	53
305	HONG KONG GARMENT INDUSTRY FREE WORKERS GENERAL UNION	13
1226	Hong Kong General Association of National Massage Skills Examiners	106
684	HONG KONG GENERAL UNION OF LIFT AND ESCALATOR EMPLOYEES	21
1341	Hong Kong General Union of School Counselling Professionals	86
97	Hong Kong Gold and Silver Ornament Workers and Merchants General Union	115
1571	Hong Kong Gold Mining Labour Union	10
477	HONG KONG GOVERNMENT CLERICAL STAFF ASSOCIATION	70
827	HONG KONG GOVERNMENT FILTRATION PLANT STAFF UNION	75
945	Hong Kong Government Food And Environmental Hygiene Department Staff General Union	77
969	Hong Kong Government Landscape Architects Association	77
1154	Hong Kong Government Leisure Services Employees Union	79
1148	Hong Kong Government Leisure Services Wai-Yin Staff Association	79
1213	Hong Kong Government Leisure Venue Officer-in-charge General Union	80
1147	Hong Kong Government Lifeguards General Union	79
523	HONG KONG GOVERNMENT LOCAL TOWN PLANNERS ASSOCIATION	71
891	Hong Kong Government Municipal Services General Grades Staff Union	76
1089	Hong Kong Government Pharmaceutical Dispenser Association	94
1350	Hong Kong Government Services Staff General Union	81
113	Hong Kong Government Water Supplies Department Employees Union	68
229	Hong Kong Graziers Union	114
1607	Hong Kong Green Recycling Practitioners Union	20
420	Hong Kong Harbour Pilots Union	36
957	Hong Kong Harbour Transportation Supervisory and Clerical Employees Association	40
1713	Hong Kong Health Care Staff Union	107
1279	Hong Kong Health Workers Association	97
1911	Hong Kong Healthcare Employees General Union	96
1080	Hong Kong Horse Racing (Local) Association	118
1132	Hong Kong Horticulture & Floral Industry Employees General Union	33
564	HONG KONG HOSPITAL OPERATING THEATRE ASSISTANTS' ASSOCIATION	91

Registration No.	Name of Trade Union	Page No.
1041	Hong Kong Hospital Staff Rights Union	93
877	Hong Kong Hospitals Employees Association	93
1614	Hong Kong Hotel Industry Employees Union	47
1955	Hong Kong Hotel Professionals Association	48
1472	Hong Kong Household Services Employees Union	64
1833	Hong Kong Housekeeping Employees Association	47
1128	Hong Kong Housing Department Building Services Technical Officers Association	79
861	Hong Kong Housing Department Employees General Union	75
450	Hong Kong Housing Department Staff Association	69
906	Hong Kong Housing Department Structural Engineers Association	76
840	HONG KONG HOUSING MANAGEMENT EMPLOYEES UNION	54
1388	Hong Kong Human Resources Employees Union	60
619	Hong Kong Immigration Assistants Union	72
1138	Hong Kong Immigration Department Rank & File General Union	79
938	Hong Kong Immigration Department Staff Association	77
1122	Hong Kong Import & Export Trade Employees Association	30
1343	Hong Kong Industrial Diving Union	115
1589	Hong Kong Information and Communications Technology Staff Union	51
961	Hong Kong Information Technology & Network Engineering Employees Association	50
1561	Hong Kong Information Technology and Communications Executives Union	50
1348	Hong Kong Information Technology Workers' Union	50
1691	Hong Kong In-house Counsel Association	57
1196	Hong Kong Institute of Environmental Protection Officers	80
1728	Hong Kong Insurance Industry Staff Association	53
1028	Hong Kong Insurance Practitioners General Union	52
1349	Hong Kong Insurance Union	116
1916	Hong Kong International Cargo Employees Union	44
685	HONG KONG INTERNATIONAL TERMINALS GROUP EMPLOYEES GENERAL UNION	37
1620	Hong Kong Island Chinese Language Teachers Union	87
1644	Hong Kong Island School Clerical Employees Union	87
230	Hong Kong Ivory Manufacturing Workers General Union	114
1273	Hong Kong Jingjin Practitioner General Union	106
1284	Hong Kong Jingjin Trainers and Qualification Assessors General Union	106
1232	Hong Kong Jockey Club Employees Solidarity Union	101
1087	Hong Kong Jockey Club Staff Union	101
1101	Hong Kong Jockey Club Workers General Union	101
447	Hong Kong Journalists Association	102
550	HONG KONG LABORATORY TECHNICIANS' ASSOCIATION	91
362	Hong Kong Lace and Embroidery Workers Union	13
1217	Hong Kong Landscape and Arboriculture Professionals General Union	63

Registration No.	Name of Trade Union	Page No.
99	HONG KONG LEATHER TRADE WORKERS UNION	12
1763	Hong Kong Legal Advisors General Union	57
1741	Hong Kong Legal and Compliance Services Employees Association	57
1655	Hong Kong Legal Practitioners Alliance	56
1179	Hong Kong Legal Professionals Association	116
1665	Hong Kong Legal Workers Union	56
995	Hong Kong Leisure and Cultural Services Department Employees General Union	77
1025	Hong Kong Leisure Services Staff General Union	78
1044	Hong Kong Leisure, Cultural and Environmental Protection Services Employees Union	100
1849	Hong Kong Libraries Cleaning Workers Association	64
1023	Hong Kong Life Saving Staff General Union	101
1082	Hong Kong Light Bus Workers' Association	40
1117	Hong Kong Lighting Professionals Association	23
85	HONG KONG LIVE PIG AND MEAT TRADE WORKERS UNION	32
1961	Hong Kong Locksmiths Union	105
676	HONG KONG LOGISTICS MANAGEMENT STAFF ASSOCIATION	37
1100	Hong Kong Logistics Technologies Practitioners Association	40
1451	Hong Kong Long Win Workers General Union	42
267	Hong Kong Machinery Workers General Union	17
1714	Hong Kong Managerial Staff General Union	59
1684	Hong Kong Mandarin Teachers Association	87
975	Hong Kong Manufacturing Industry Employees General Union	10
932	Hong Kong Manufacturing Industry Supervisory and Technical Employees General Union	10
1418	Hong Kong Manufacturing Industry Union Employees Association	103
1658	Hong Kong Marine Bunkering Services Staff Union	34
786	HONG KONG MARINE DEPARTMENT LOCAL PROFESSIONAL OFFICERS' ASSOCIATION	74
825	HONG KONG MARINE DEPARTMENT MARINE CONTROLLERS ASSOCIATION	75
1466	Hong Kong Marine Infrastructure Industry Employees Union	25
1565	Hong Kong Marine Staff Association	43
698	Hong Kong Marine, Electrical and Mechanical Service, Steel Fabrication Industry General Union	18
155	Hong Kong Market Workers Union (Tung-On)	32
1401	Hong Kong Marketing & Sales Professionals Union	33
847	HONG KONG MASS TRANSIT RAILWAY STAFF GENERAL ASSOCIATION	39
1134	Hong Kong Massage & Physiotherapy Professional General Union	106
1253	Hong Kong Mediation Profession Staff General Union	106
40	HONG KONG MEDICAL & HEALTH CHINESE STAFF GENERAL ASSOCIATION	90
1256	Hong Kong Medical and Health Care Staff General Union	94

Registration No.	Name of Trade Union	Page No.
1927	Hong Kong Medical Consultants General Union	96
1836	Hong Kong Medical Industry Staff Association	95
1727	Hong Kong Medical Service Employees Union	95
184	HONG KONG MEDICINE WORKERS GENERAL UNION (YEE-SHING)	15
115	Hong Kong Metal and Electronics Industries General Union	16
227	HONG KONG METAL MANUFACTURING INDUSTRY WORKERS' UNION	16
1229	Hong Kong Motorcycle Instructors Union	86
77	Hong Kong Moulding and Glass Engineering Workers Union	15
41	Hong Kong Municipal Services Staff General Association	68
1774	Hong Kong Music Industry Practitioners Union	118
660	Hong Kong Music Officer Grade Staff Association	99
12	Hong Kong Musicians Union	99
1172	Hong Kong Nestle Workers Union	11
1641	Hong Kong NGO Employees Association	103
849	Hong Kong Non-Emergency Ambulance Transfer Services Staff Association	93
1431	Hong Kong Non-profit Organisation Employees Association	103
1950	Hong Kong Non-Profit Organisation Staff Solidarity Association	104
1068	Hong Kong Non-Public Organizations and Private Nursing Staff Association	93
748	Hong Kong Nurses General Union	92
1521	Hong Kong Office Administrative Staff General Union	65
1974	Hong Kong Online Media Employees Union	49
955	Hong Kong Organization Doctors' Association	93
682	HONG KONG ORTHOPTISTS ASSOCIATION	118
81	Hong Kong Paint-scraping, Painting and Maintenance Workers Union	17
1798	Hong Kong Patient Services Assistants Union	95
1412	Hong Kong Pet Industry Union	106
1577	Hong Kong Petroleum and Petrochemical Corporations Clerical, Secretarial and General Staff Union	10
1581	Hong Kong Petroleum and Petrochemical Corporations Industrial Finance Employees Union	53
1363	Hong Kong Pharmaceutical and Medical Device Industries Employees General Union	94
405	HONG KONG PHARMACEUTICAL STAFF ASSOCIATION	90
575	HONG KONG PHARMACISTS (PUBLIC SERVICE) ASSOCIATION	91
1274	HONG KONG PHARMACISTS UNION	94
767	HONG KONG PHARMACY TECHNICIANS ASSOCIATION	92
773	HONG KONG PHYSIOTHERAPISTS' UNION	118
119	Hong Kong Plumbing General Union	21
744	HONG KONG PODIATRISTS ASSOCIATION	92
976	Hong Kong Police Force Civilian Officers' Union	77
956	Hong Kong Police Force Model Scale 1 Staff Association	77

Registration No.	Name of Trade Union	Page No.
996	Hong Kong Police Force Telecommunications Technical Staff Union	78
1191	Hong Kong Post Contract Staff Union	45
807	HONG KONG POST OFFICE SENIOR POSTMEN UNION	45
32	Hong Kong Postal Workers Union	44
672	Hong Kong Practising Dietitians Union	91
667	Hong Kong Printing and Publishing Media Industry Workers Union	14
1539	Hong Kong Printing Standardization Employees Association	14
1830	Hong Kong Private Medical Clinic Employees Union	95
1719	Hong Kong Private Practice Prosthetists and Orthotists General Union	95
1078	Hong Kong Productivity Council Employees Association	78
1264	Hong Kong Professional Baking Workers Union	12
1084	Hong Kong Professional Chefs General Union	46
1090	Hong Kong Professional Dim Sum Chef General Union	46
1221	Hong Kong Professional Education Tutors Association	86
1386	Hong Kong Professional Engineers Association	58
505	HONG KONG PROFESSIONAL TEACHERS' UNION	82
1060	Hong Kong Professional Tourist Guides General Union	61
1764	Hong Kong Property Agents And Construction Industry Employees General Union	55
984	HONG KONG PROPERTY MANAGEMENT & TECHNICAL EMPLOYEES ASSOCIATION	55
753	HONG KONG PROSTHETICS & ORTHOTICS ARTISANS ASSOCIATION	92
530	Hong Kong Prosthetists and Orthotists Association	91
757	Hong Kong Public Doctors' Association	92
1014	Hong Kong Public Health Care Organizations Staff Association	93
252	HONG KONG PUBLIC HEALTH INSPECTORS' ASSOCIATION	69
664	Hong Kong Public Medical Staff Association	91
967	Hong Kong Public Nurses Association	93
1366	Hong Kong Public Relations and Communications Professional Union	59
708	HONG KONG PUBLIC VEHICLE TRANSPORTATION STAFF ASSOCIATION	38
1756	Hong Kong Publishers Staff Union	48
1903	Hong Kong Publishing Industry Employees Association	48
738	HONG KONG RADIOGRAPHERS' ASSOCIATION	92
574	HONG KONG RADIOTHERAPY MOULD LABORATORY TECHNICIANS AND TECHNOLOGISTS ASSOCIATION	59
1002	HONG KONG RAILWAY EMPLOYEES UNION	40
1199	Hong Kong Railway Industry Union	41
1145	Hong Kong Railway Professionals Union	40
1573	Hong Kong Railway Technicians Association	19
1115	Hong Kong Railway Workers General Union	40
1805	Hong Kong Real Estate Agents Association	55
1765	Hong Kong Real Estate Clerical Employees Association	55

Registration No.	Name of Trade Union	Page No.
1967	Hong Kong Real Estate Employees Union	56
1112	Hong Kong Recreation and Sports Professionals General Union	101
811	HONG KONG RED CROSS STAFF UNION	93
1837	Hong Kong Renovation Practitioners Union	28
1461	Hong Kong Retail Frontline Union	34
1834	Hong Kong Retail Industry Staff General Union	34
1946	Hong Kong Retail Practitioners Alliance	34
21	Hong Kong Rubber and Plastic Industry Employees Union	15
999	Hong Kong Safety Supervisors Association	22
1149	Hong Kong Sailing Coach Union	101
1892	Hong Kong Sales Staff Union	34
123	Hong Kong Salt-Fish Merchants Association (Chun-Hing)	110
635	HONG KONG SALVATION ARMY EMPLOYEES ASSOCIATION	102
1766	Hong Kong Sanitary Services Staff Union	64
1019	Hong Kong Scaffolding Professionals General Union	22
537	Hong Kong School Clerical Staff Union	83
1018	Hong Kong School Non-Teaching Staff Union	84
1259	Hong Kong School of Motoring Driving Instructors Union	86
931	Hong Kong School of Motoring Staff Union	84
134	Hong Kong Seamen's Union	36
1918	Hong Kong Secretarial and Clerical Staff Union	68
1842	Hong Kong Secretaries and Administrators Association	67
1883	Hong Kong Secretaries and Office Support Staff Association	67
1878	Hong Kong Secretaries Union	67
1233	Hong Kong Securities & Futures Employees Union	52
1007	Hong Kong Securities & Futures Professionals Association	51
1873	Hong Kong Security Guards Alliance	56
1532	Hong Kong Security Guards and Security Systems Staff General Union	62
1344	Hong Kong Security Guards General Union	55
1775	Hong Kong Security Industry Staff Association	55
1846	Hong Kong Security Management Services Personnel Union	55
2008	Hong Kong Security Staff Rights Union	63
374	Hong Kong Senior Government Officers Association	69
781	HONG KONG SENIOR POSTAL OFFICERS' ASSOCIATION	45
912	Hong Kong Services Industry Employees Association	33
1816	Hong Kong Services Industry Employees Solidarity Union	107
1880	Hong Kong Shanwei Clansmen Confederacy Clerical Personnel Association	67
1481	Hong Kong Ship Industry Employees Union	18
261	Hong Kong Silk and Fibre Trade Union	13
959	Hong Kong Sinfonietta Musicians Union	99
1773	Hong Kong Smart Hotels Staff Union	47
1528	Hong Kong Social Service Employees Association	98
1738	Hong Kong Social Welfare & Community Service Workers Association	98

Registration No.	Name of Trade Union	Page No.
1076	Hong Kong Social Welfare Employees Association	97
1257	Hong Kong Social Workers and Welfare Employees Union	97
590	Hong Kong Social Workers' General Union	96
819	Hong Kong Society for Rehabilitation Transport Assistants/Captains Union	39
1319	Hong Kong Special Administrative Region Clerical Employees Union	65
430	Hong Kong Special Administrative Region Government Executive Grade Association	69
146	Hong Kong Spinning and Weaving Workers General Union	12
1061	Hong Kong Sports Institute Staff Union	85
1992	Hong Kong Steel and Iron Industry Workers Association	16
1455	Hong Kong Steel Bending Workers Association	25
45	Hong Kong Stevedores Union (Chap-Yin)	35
221	Hong Kong Storehouses, Transportation & Logistics Staff Association	36
1097	Hong Kong Student Aid Society Front Line Staff Union	97
1552	Hong Kong Style Tea Restaurant Beverage Staff Union	47
1393	Hong Kong Style Tea Restaurant Employees General Union	47
1474	Hong Kong Style Tea Restaurant Noodle Bar Employees Union	47
1574	Hong Kong Style Tea Restaurant Waiters Union	47
628	HONG KONG SUPERINTENDENTS OF POSTS ASSOCIATION	44
1919	Hong Kong Supply Chain Management Staff General Union	44
1293	Hong Kong Surveyors Association	57
1262	Hong Kong Swimming Coach Union	86
245	Hong Kong Tailors Association	114
481	HONG KONG TAXI TRADE DRIVERS AND MECHANICS FREE UNION	37
226	HONG KONG TEACHERS' ASSOCIATION	82
1596	Hong Kong Technology Innovation Education Professional Association	87
1035	Hong Kong Telecommunications Industry Employees General Union	50
885	Hong Kong Telecommunications Professionals Association	50
1360	Hong Kong Testing and Certification Union	58
1558	Hong Kong Testing, Inspection and Certification Professional Employees General Union	58
1468	Hong Kong Textile Practitioners Association	13
1523	Hong Kong Textile Trade Employees General Union	31
1407	Hong Kong Theatre Arts Practitioners Union	118
926	Hong Kong Tollways Employees Association	39
1410	Hong Kong Tour Bus Drivers Union	42
1315	Hong Kong Tour Escorts General Union	61
1118	Hong Kong Tour Guides General Union	61
1239	Hong Kong Tourism Industries General Union	117
953	Hong Kong Tourism Industry Employees' General Union	61
1062	Hong Kong Tourism Instructors Association	61
1180	Hong Kong Towage Professionals Union	40

Registration No.	Name of Trade Union	Page No.
896	Hong Kong Toys Professional Association	19
1372	Hong Kong Trade Unions Employees Association	103
1373	Hong Kong Trading, Merchandising and Purchasing Employees Union	30
925	Hong Kong Traffic Wardens Union	77
1114	Hong Kong Training Professionals General Union	85
51	Hong Kong Tramway Workers Union	35
1853	Hong Kong Translation Practitioners Association	60
1034	Hong Kong Transportation Professional Plant-operators and Mechanics Association	40
1167	Hong Kong Travel Industry (Outbound) Tour Escort and Tour Guide Union	117
1022	Hong Kong Travel Industry Workers Association	61
1860	Hong Kong Tree Workers Union	64
315	Hong Kong Tung Wah Three Hospitals Employees Association	90
853	Hong Kong Tunnel and Highway Employees' General Union	39
1439	Hong Kong Union of Actuaries and Actuarial Professionals	52
129	Hong Kong Union of Chinese Workers in Western Style Employment	30
1402	Hong Kong Union of Designers	117
1742	Hong Kong Union of Food Hygiene Instructors	88
1510	Hong Kong Union of Godown, Wharf and Air Freight Workers	43
615	Hong Kong United Dockyards Group Employees General Union	18
1806	Hong Kong Vehicle Detailing and Repairs Staff Union	105
1136	Hong Kong Vehicle Repairing Industry Employee General Union	105
1456	Hong Kong Vessels Engine Operators Union	19
1566	Hong Kong Veterinary Industry Workers Union	59
1615	Hong Kong Vocational Training (Construction Industry) Employees Association	87
1601	Hong Kong Waiters and Waitresses Alliance	47
1470	Hong Kong Water Electric Industry Workers Association	25
680	HONG KONG WEARING APPAREL INDUSTRY EMPLOYEES GENERAL UNION	13
844	HONG KONG WELDING INDUSTRY EMPLOYEES ASSOCIATION	16
346	HONG KONG WESTERN-STYLE TAILORING TRADE FREE WORKERS UNION	13
1361	Hong Kong White Collar (Administration & Clerical) Connect Union	65
782	HONG KONG WHITE COLLAR EMPLOYEES GENERAL UNION	65
1729	Hong Kong Wholesale Banking Staff Union	54
293	Hong Kong Wood Carving and Decoration Industries Union	14
73	Hong Kong Wooden Box and Wood Industry Workers Union	14
973	Hong Kong Workers Union	22
855	HONG KONG YACHT EMPLOYEES (LIK FAI) ASSOCIATION	39
778	HONG KONG-GUANG DONG TRANSPORTATION DRIVERS AND EMPLOYEES ASSOCIATION	38
1462	Hongkong Healthcare Professionals' Association	95

Registration No.	Name of Trade Union	Page No.
492	HOSPITAL & CLINIC NURSES ASSOCIATION	90
1359	Hospital Authority Employees Alliance	94
890	Hospital Authority Health Care Assistants Association	93
1478	Hospital Authority New Territories West Cluster Staff Association	95
1244	Hospital Authority Phlebotomists Association	94
784	HOSPITAL AUTHORITY STAFF ASSOCIATION	92
1342	Hospital Authority Staff Rights General Union	94
1173	Hospital Authority Supporting Grades Staff Association	94
1067	Hospital Authority Workers General Union	93
1345	Hospital Clusters Staff Union	94
688	HOSPITALS, CLINICS AND NURSING WORKERS UNION	91
1092	Hotel, Tourism and Culinary Institutes Staff Union	85
813	HOTELS, FOOD & BEVERAGE EMPLOYEES ASSOCIATION	46
910	Housework Assistant and Child Care Workers' Union	107
567	HOUSING DEPARTMENT ESTATE ARTISAN GRADE ASSOCIATION	72
905	Housing Department Estate Surveyors Association	76
721	HOUSING DEPARTMENT FOREMEN ASSOCIATION	74
1353	Housing Department Landscape Architects Association	81
833	HOUSING DEPARTMENT QUANTITY SURVEYORS' ASSOCIATION	75
802	HOUSING DEPARTMENT SENIOR ESTATE ASSISTANT ASSOCIATION	74
484	HOUSING DEPARTMENT TECHNICAL STAFF ASSOCIATION	70
473	HOUSING MANAGERS' ASSOCIATION	70
585	HOUSING OFFICERS ASSOCIATION	72
1430	Human Resources Professional Practitioners Association	60
1640	Hunan Cuisine Catering Establishment Staff Association	47
1647	Hunanese Restaurant Employees Union	47
1135	I.T. People Association of Hong Kong	50
595	IMMIGRATION SERVICE OFFICERS ASSOCIATION	72
1560	Import and Export Trade Employees of Small and Medium-Sized Enterprises Union	31
958	Indonesian Migrant Workers Union	107
1720	Information and Communications Technology Industry Professionals Association	51
1595	Information Technology and Artificial Intelligence Professionals Association	51
1757	Information Technology and Communications Professionals Union	51
1650	Information Technology and Trade Employees Association	51
1683	Information Technology Industry Alliance	51
981	Information Technology Industry Employees Association	50
1643	Information Technology Industry Staff Alliance	51

Registration No.	Name of Trade Union	Page No.
1755	In-house Legal Practitioners Union	57
1586	Innovation Technology and E-commerce Employees Union	51
1289	Insurance and Financial Planners Association	52
1629	Insurance Industry Workers Association	53
1498	Internal Controls and Compliance Professionals Association	52
1476	Iron and Steel Industry Employees General Union	16
1922	Islands Farmers Union	10
1651	IT Teachers' Union	87
1222	JASL Employees Union	41
845	Jewellery Employees' Association	19
565	JUDICIAL CLERKS ASSOCIATION	71
2012	KMB Drivers Alliance	44
1877	KMB Drivers Mutual Aid Union	43
1440	KMB Frontline Drivers General Union	42
1457	KOL Workers Association	49
1795	Kowloon Central Cluster Physiotherapists Association	95
1703	Kowloon Clerical Employees Alliance	66
1613	Kowloon Educational Staff Association	87
1889	Kowloon Humanities Education Professionals Association	88
1879	Kowloon Language Education Staff Association	88
93	KOWLOON LIVE PIG AND MEAT TRADE EMPLOYEES UNION	32
1897	Kowloon Mathematics and Science Teachers Association	88
1942	Kowloon Moral Educators Association	89
280	Kowloon Motor Bus Workers General Union	36
62	Kowloon Pig Laan Merchants Association	111
72	KOWLOON POULTRY LAAN MERCHANTS ASSOCIATION	111
1936	Kowloon School Clerical Employees Association	89
1888	Kowloon Schools Non-teaching Staff Union	88
1929	Kowloon Schools Science and Technology Subject Staff Association	89
406	KOWLOON TAXI DRIVERS' FREE UNION	36
185	Kowloon-Canton Railway Workers Union	36
1709	Kwai Tsing Community Practitioners Union	103
693	KWAN SANG CATERING PROFESSIONAL EMPLOYEES ASSOCIATION	46
978	Kwun Tong Methodist Social Service Employees Association	97
401	LABOUR INSPECTORS ASSOCIATION	69
1109	Labour Officers Rank Association	79
1416	Lady MacLehose Centre Trade Union	98
436	LAND EXECUTIVES ASSOCIATION	69
445	LAND INSPECTORS UNION	69
946	Lands Department Drivers Association	39

Registration No.	Name of Trade Union	Page No.
668	LANDS DEPARTMENT INSPECTORS ASSOCIATION	73
483	LAUNDRY TRADE EMPLOYEES' UNION	105
1054	Legal Aid Counsel Association	78
549	LEGAL AID DEPARTMENT LAW CLERKS ASSOCIATION	71
1862	Legal Practitioners Association	57
1876	Legal Services Employees Union	57
1569	Legal Staff Union	56
1049	Leisure Services Managers Association	100
112	LIGHTER AND CARGO-BOAT TRANSPORTATION WORKERS UNION	35
851	LINGNAN COLLEGE STAFF ASSOCIATION	84
2015	Logistics and Transport Practitioners Association	44
970	Logistics Industry and Container Truck Drivers Union	116
2030	Logistics Industry Service Organisations Employees Association	105
61	Logistics Practitioners Union	35
1218	Long Win Bus Staff Union	41
829	LORRY AND DUAL PURPOSE VAN DRIVERS UNION	39
458	LUFTHANSA EMPLOYEES UNION, HONG KONG	37
1529	M Plus Museum Staff Union	101
1721	Manual Therapy, Tui-na and Massage Tutors Union	88
1746	Manufacturing And Import And Export Practitioners Mutual Aid Association	31
131	Marine Department Chinese Employees Union	68
750	MARINE DEPARTMENT TECHNICAL INSPECTORS ASSOCIATION	74
1488	Marine Engineering Professionals Association	43
557	Marine Inspectors and Senior Assistant Shipping Masters' Association	71
1422	Marine Navigation Professionals Association	42
666	MARINE OFFICERS ASSOCIATION	73
1933	Marketing and Sales Practitioners Association	34
1506	Marketing Sales and Corporate Image Promotion Union	34
596	MASS TRANSIT RAILWAY CORPORATION STAFF UNION	37
1812	Medical and Healthcare Services Staff Union	95
1459	Medicine and Cosmetics Retail Workers General Union	33
1818	Micro-Enterprises Retail Employees Association	34
1276	Ming Pao Staff Association	48
1540	Money Laundering Reporting Officers General Union	59
1330	Monthly-rated Drivers Union	42
220	MOTOR TRANSPORT WORKERS GENERAL UNION	36
1626	Mould and Plastic Injection and Administrative Assistants Staff Association	15
1252	MTR Employees General Association	41

Registration No.	Name of Trade Union	Page No.
2019	Mutual Aid Alliance of Hong Kong Food and Beverage Industry Managerial Staff	48
270	Nanyang Brothers Tobacco Company Employees Union of Hong Kong	11
1013	Neighbourhood & Worker's Service Centre Staff Union	102
832	NEON SIGN AND LIGHT BOXES ADVERTISING EMPLOYEES' ASSOCIATION	22
1146	Nepalese Construction Workers Union, Hong Kong	23
1432	New Teachers Alliance	87
2016	New Territories Community Service Executives Union	105
1963	New Territories East Citizenship and Social Development Teachers Association	89
1682	New Territories East Construction Industry Employees Union	27
1945	New Territories East Mathematics and Science Teachers Association	89
1940	New Territories East Non-Government Organizations Employees Union	104
1784	New Territories East Nursing Staff Union	95
1959	New Territories East Teachers Association	89
702	NEW TERRITORIES TAXI DRIVERS ASSOCIATION	38
1429	New Territories West Construction Industry Employees Union	24
1895	New Territories West Mathematics and Science Teachers Union	88
1894	New Territories West Security Guards Association	62
922	New World First Bus Company Staff Union	39
1453	New World First Bus Workers Mutual Aid General Union	42
1364	Newly-arrived Students Teachers' Association	86
936	Newspaper Retail Industry Workers Union	115
1369	Non-Chinese Speaking Students Teachers' Association	87
1072	Non-franchised Public Buses Workers Association	40
1326	Non-profit Making Organization Staff Association	97
1990	North District Community Service Employees Union	104
1994	North District Services Industry Practitioners Association	107
963	Occupational Hygienists Association	77
524	Occupational Safety Officers Union	71
1495	Office Assistants Employees Union	65
1291	OH Cabin Crew Union	41
1535	Oil and Foodstuffs Employees General Union	12
1902	Outsourced Service Contracts Personnel Union	60
1340	Overhead Contact System Industry Union	42
1175	Overseas Domestic Workers' Union - HK	107
1052	Oxfam Hong Kong Non-Managerial (Small Potatoes) Staff Union	97
1732	Pan-Ocean Ship Trading and Marine Industries Workers Union	18
53	PCCW Employees General Union	50
729	PCCW STAFF ASSOCIATION	50

Registration No.	Name of Trade Union	Page No.
935	Peak Cafe Employees Union	46
872	Personal and Community Services Workers General Union	105
828	PHILIPPINES DOMESTIC WORKERS UNION	107
915	Photography and Photo-finishing Workers' Union	59
1843	Physiotherapy Professionals Alliance	95
886	Post Office Postal Officers' Union	45
1156	Postal and Express Workers General Union	45
588	POSTAL CONTROLLERS ASSOCIATION	44
1427	Post-natal Care Services Workers Association	108
1477	Power Industry Executives Professional and Administrative Assistants Association	20
1479	Practitioner Association of Rainbow Social Service	98
998	Pricerite Stores Limited Staff Union	33
653	PRINCE PHILIP DENTAL HOSPITAL DENTAL ANCILLARY STAFF ASSOCIATION	91
1957	Printing and Binding Practitioners Association	14
1907	Printing Industry Administrative Staff Union	14
834	PRINTING WORKERS ASSOCIATION	14
1538	Private Healthcare Professionals Association	95
1027	Professional Domestic Helpers Association	107
1982	Professional Jewellery Course Tutors and Administrative Staff Association	89
432	Professional Musicians Union	99
1920	Professional Post-Natal and Child Care Worker General Union	108
1247	Progressive Labor Union of Domestic Workers - Hong Kong	107
1287	Promoters and Casual Workers Union	115
1163	Property Maintenance Technical Staff Association	55
986	Property Management Administrative and Clerical Staff Association	55
1874	Property Management Employees Solidarity Union	56
1792	Property Management Staff Alliance	55
1941	Public Cargo Working Areas Practitioners Association	44
804	PUBLIC HOSPITAL ADMINISTRATORS' ASSOCIATION	92
1772	Public Light Bus Drivers Union	43
1653	Public Light Buses Staff Union	43
1796	PUBLIC POLICY AND POLITICS PROFESSIONALS UNION	104
788	PUBLIC SERVICES EMPLOYEES GENERAL UNION	74
1141	Public Services Security Guards Association	62
1238	Public Surgeons United	94
1502	Pulp and Paper Trade Employees Association	30
1625	Purchasing, Logistics and Supply Chain Management Staff Association	31
2029	Qualifications Framework Courses Coordinators Association	90
669	RADIO TELEVISION HONG KONG PROGRAMME STAFF UNION	49

Registration No.	Name of Trade Union	Page No.
1482	Railway Industry Employees Union	42
513	Railway Operation Staff Association	37
1356	Railway Power	42
472	REACH, PCCW, Cable and Wireless Staff Association	50
1526	Real Estate Management and Clerical Staff Union	65
1749	Real Estate Staff Alliance	55
1673	Recreation and Sports Services Employees Union	102
1639	Recycling Workers Association	20
1245	Registered Minor Works Contractor (Individual and Authorized Signatory) Employees Association	23
1201	Registered Tutors and Professionals Union	117
1917	Reinforcement Bar Fixing Employees Union	29
1220	Renovation and Decoration Industry Union	115
1512	Renovation Miscellaneous Workers Union	26
901	Resident Site Staff Association	22
1125	Retail & Wholesale Trades Employees Association	33
1469	Retail Frontline Synergy Union	34
1926	Retail Staff Union	34
911	Retail Trade Employees Association	33
671	Retail, Commerce and Clothing Industries General Union	33
1909	Rights Association of Hawker Control Officers	82
1195	Rights Association of Hongkong Post Contract Staff	45
1012	Sanitary and Cleansing Services Workers Union	63
1646	Satellite Communication Services Staff Union	51
1158	Schneider Electric Employees Association	17
1995	School Private Light Bus Services Staff Union	44
1882	Secretaries and Clerical Staff Association	67
1947	Security & Property Management Staff Union	56
1847	Security and Escort Services Personnel Union	55
1758	Security and Guarding Industries Staff Union	62
1793	Security Personnel Union	62
1376	Senior Administrative And Management Executives Union	65
556	Senior Occupational Safety Officers Union	71
1103	Service Industry General Union	97
1487	Service Industry Secretary Professionals Association	65
377	SHANGHAI BEAUTY-CULTURE AND HAIR-DRESSING WORKERS UNION	105
268	SHANGHAI TAILORING WORKERS GENERAL UNION	13
392	SHARKS FIN TRADE MERCHANTS ASSOCIATION	110
1986	Shatin District Community Workers Association	104
1579	Shatin Inhabitants Association Social Service Union	107
675	Sheng Kung Hui Primary Schools Council School Principals Association	83
1964	Sheung Shui Slaughterhouse Employees Union	12

Registration No.	Name of Trade Union	Page No.
1768	Ship Repair Workers Union	19
944	Shipping Employees Union	39
1939	Shipping Industry Finance Employees Association	54
1635	Shipping Management Staff Association	43
1845	Shotcretors Association	28
985	Sik Sik Yuen Workers' Union	97
1424	Small and Medium Child Welfare Organisation Labour Union	98
154	SMALL CRAFT WORKERS UNION	36
1310	Social and Political Organization Workers' Union	103
1821	Social Dance Instructors Association	88
1985	Social Service Organisations Clerical Employees Association	98
869	Social Welfare Department Teachers' Union	84
966	Social Welfare Organizations Employees Union	96
260	South China Film Industry Workers' Union	116
1724	Southern District Community Service Employees Union	103
1776	Southern District Community Service Workers Association	103
2017	Sports and Performing Arts Employees General Union	102
1157	Squatter Control Staff Association	79
876	Staff Association of Department of Health	76
805	STAFF ASSOCIATION OF H.K.Y.W.C.A.	96
742	Staff Association of Hong Kong Customs & Excise Service Senior Officers	74
1056	Staff Association of Hong Kong Food and Environmental Hygiene Department	78
1322	Staff Association of Liber Research Community	48
1951	Staff Association of New Territories East Schools	89
637	STAFF ASSOCIATION OF THE CHINESE UNIVERSITY OF HONG KONG	83
1045	Staff Association of The Education University of Hong Kong	85
646	STAFF ASSOCIATION OF THE HONG KONG FEDERATION OF YOUTH GROUPS	96
1083	Staff Association of the Open University of Hong Kong	85
1313	Staff Rights Association of KMB	41
1681	Staff Rights Union of Cleaning Services	64
1354	Staff Union of ELCHK - Social Service	98
1770	Staff Union of Hong Kong Air-conditioning System	27
1781	Staff Union of Hong Kong Federation of Fujian Associations	103
1689	Staff Union of Hong Kong Insurance Industry	53
1064	Staff Union of Hong Kong Service Organizations for the Blind	97
1164	Staff Union of Methodist Epworth Village Community Centre, Social Welfare	97
1899	Staff Union of New Territories West Schools	88
1991	Stationery Industry Employees Association	35
2039	Steel Industry Management Staff Union	16

Registration No.	Name of Trade Union	Page No.
1660	STEM Education Teaching Staff Association	87
1131	Stewards Staff Union (SSB)	97
1105	Supermarkets & Chain Stores Employees General Union	33
656	Swire Beverages (Hong Kong) Employees General Union	11
1824	Tai Kok Tsui Community Services Employees Association	104
1585	Tai Po Community Services Employees Union	103
1989	Taoist Organisations Practitioners Association	104
1923	Teachers' Association of Kowloon Schools	88
612	TECHNICAL EDUCATION GRADUATE STAFF ASSOCIATION	83
1815	Technology Innovation and Creative Industries Staff Association	60
1570	Telecommunications and Information Technology Industry Employees General Union	50
1188	THAI MIGRANT WORKERS' UNION (TMWU) HONG KONG	107
431	The Academic Staff Association of The Education University of Hong Kong	82
1898	The Association for Legal Profession	57
38	The Association of Chinese Employees of The Hong Kong Jockey Club	101
1395	The Association of Clerical Employees in Logistics Industry	42
1235	The Association of Deputy Heads of Government Primary Schools	86
566	THE ASSOCIATION OF FEMALE SENIOR GOVERNMENT OFFICERS	72
1250	The Association of Hong Kong Auxiliary Medical Service Members	80
1447	The Association of Hong Kong Logistics & Freight Forwarding Professionals	42
1710	The Association of Hong Kong Private and International Schools Technicians	88
848	THE ASSOCIATION OF INNOVATIVE TECHNOLOGIES & MANUFACTURING INDUSTRIES EMPLOYEES	10
1706	The Association of Pastoral Workers for Catholic Schools	88
1568	The Association of Patent Agency Practitioners	56
1609	The Association of Trademark Agent Practitioners	56
1318	The Boys' and Girls' Clubs Association of Hong Kong Employees' Union	97
749	THE BRITISH COUNCIL (HONG KONG) LOCAL STAFF UNION	84
1065	The Chinese University of Hong Kong Employees General Union	85
1392	The CUHK Faculty of Medicine Research Personnel Union	59
1712	The Employees Association of The Hongkong Post	45
1231	The General Union of Hong Kong Civil Aid Service Junior Officers	80
1228	The General Union of Hong Kong Swimming & Life Saving Teachers	117
536	THE GOVERNMENT DOCTORS' ASSOCIATION	91
1277	The Hong Kong Association of Construction Professionals	57
1983	The Hong Kong Association of Employees in Cultural and Creative Industry	49
859	THE HONG KONG BUDDHIST ASSOCIATION SECONDARY SCHOOL PRINCIPALS ASSOCIATION	84

Registration No.	Name of Trade Union	Page No.
1910	The Hong Kong Children Publisher's Employees Union	48
1580	The Hong Kong China Affiliated Enterprises Human Resources Union	60
44	THE HONG KONG EXECUTIVE, ADMINISTRATIVE & CLERICAL STAFF ASSOCIATION	64
775	THE HONG KONG GAS AND FUEL PRACTITIONERS ASSOCIATION	20
1396	The Hong Kong General Union of Physiotherapists	94
841	The Hong Kong General Union of Security & Property Management Industry Employees	54
987	The Hong Kong Golf Caddies Union	101
892	The Hong Kong Housing Department Maintenance Surveyors Association	76
689	The Hong Kong Jockey Club Horse Training Staff Association	101
501	The Hong Kong Polytechnic University Staff Association	82
224	The Hong Kong Printers Association	110
485	THE INLAND REVENUE DEPARTMENT ASSESSING OFFICERS' ASSOCIATION	70
1520	The Institute of Surveying and Mapping Technicians in Sha Tin	58
1325	The Jockey Club Kau Sai Chau Public Golf Course Staff Union	102
822	THE JUDICIARY EMPLOYEES' GENERAL UNION	75
731	The K.M.B. Staff Union	38
1733	The Kwong Wah Hospital Radiologists' Association	95
1296	The Labour Union of Dubbing of Hong Kong	116
838	The Lands Department Estate Surveyors Association	75
43	THE MERCHANT NAVY OFFICERS' GUILD - HONG KONG	35
382	THE POULTRY TRADE WORKERS UNION	32
983	The Prince Philip Dental Hospital Employees Association	93
381	The Roast and Dried Meat and Catering Professionals Association	11
933	The Staff Union of the Tom Lee Music Co., Ltd.	33
263	The Staffs and Workers Union of Hong Kong Civil Airlines	36
724	THE STAR FERRY COMPANY LIMITED WORKERS UNION	38
707	THE TEACHERS' ASSOCIATION OF THE CHINESE UNIVERSITY OF HONG KONG	83
1306	The Trade Union of Chu Hai College of Higher Education	86
1102	The Tuen Mun Hospital Doctors' Association	94
1249	The Union of Public Bus Workers Association	41
1483	The Union of Social Service for the People	98
1159	The University of Hong Kong Staff Association	85
1004	The Vocational Training Council Executive Officer Grade Association	84
434	THE WATERWORKS INSPECTORS' ASSOCIATION	69
507	THE WHARF (HOLDINGS) LIMITED EMPLOYEES' UNION	37
474	THEATRES AND AMUSEMENT PARKS WORKERS UNION	100
1183	Thyssen Elevator Staff Union	23
1999	Tick Shing Hong Employees Association	35
1844	Tile Decoration Practitioners Union	28

Registration No.	Name of Trade Union	Page No.
865	Tin Ho Catering Trade Workers Association	46
1298	Tom Lee Tutors and Staff Union	117
1509	Tourism Administrators Association	61
1747	Tourism and Study Tour Staff Union	62
1705	Tourism Industry Employees Mutual Aid Union	61
1694	Tourism Industry Friendship Union	61
1886	Tourism Industry Personnel Solidarity Union	62
1611	Tourism Industry Staff Alliance	61
1921	Town Planners Alliance	59
697	Toys, Gifts and Games Employees Union	19
453	Trade Officer Grade Association	69
1575	Trade Union of Practitioners of Solar Power Generation	17
1977	Trade Unions Clerical Employees Association	104
1622	Traditional Chinese Medicine Industry Employees Mutual Aid Union	15
650	TRAFFIC SERVICES EMPLOYEES ASSOCIATION	37
297	TRAMWAYS FREE WORKERS UNION	36
942	Transport and Logistics Workers Union	39
1465	Transportation Industry Clerical Staff Union	42
1831	Tree Risk Assessment Staff Union	64
1305	Tribunal Officer (Labour Tribunal) Association	81
1339	Trust and Corporate Services Professionals General Union	52
1592	Tsim Sha Tsui Clerical and Administrative Staff Union	66
1993	Tsuen Wan District Community Service and Administrative Staff Union	104
1890	Tsuen Wan District Councillor Assistants Union	104
2005	Tsuen Wan Social and Personal Services Industry Staff Union	105
1901	Tung Wah Group of Hospitals - Community Services Division Employees' Union	98
456	Tung Wah Group of Hospitals Doctors' Association	90
939	TV Production & Broadcasting Industry Trade Union	49
1038	Underground Cables and Pipes Locators Association	23
1970	Union for Employees of Hong Kong School Books and Cultural Services Providers	35
1236	Union Government Drivers Association	41
1251	Union Hawker Control Officer Association	80
1783	Union of Building Services and Solar Power Generation Employees	58
1855	Union of Chinese Medicine Practitioners	95
1638	Union of Clerical Staff	66
1656	Union of Clerical Staff (Hung Hom)	66
521	Union of Employees in Chemicals, Minerals, Hardware and Machinery Trades	32
761	UNION OF EMPLOYEES OF THE SCOUT ASSOCIATION OF HONG KONG	102
2002	Union of Engineering Management Staff	29

Registration No.	Name of Trade Union	Page No.
1150	Union of FEHD Market Assistants	79
1668	Union of Financial and Information Technology Advisory Staff	53
1120	Union of Fire Services Department Cooks	79
389	UNION OF GODOWN AND WHARF TRANSPORTATION WORKERS	36
710	UNION OF GOVERNMENT AMENITIES ASSISTANTS	100
535	UNION OF GOVERNMENT PRIMARY SCHOOL HEADMASTERS AND HEADMISTRESSES	83
583	Union of Government School Teachers	83
1335	Union of Hong Kong Acoustic Industry	57
1098	Union of Hong Kong Beauty and Health Care Employees	106
2013	Union of Hong Kong Catering Courses Tutors	89
1777	Union of Hong Kong Construction Workers	27
1107	Union of Hong Kong Dockers	40
1550	Union of Hong Kong Driving Instructors	87
1914	Union of Hong Kong Educational Publishers' Employees	48
982	Union of Hong Kong Electrical and Mechanical Engineering Assistants	22
1906	Union of Hong Kong Engineers	59
1680	Union of Hong Kong Executive and Secretarial Staff	66
1160	Union of Hong Kong Junior Civil Servants	79
462	UNION OF HONG KONG POST OFFICE EMPLOYEES	44
870	Union of Hong Kong Rehabilitation Agencies Workshop Instructors	84
923	Union of Hong Kong Security Guards and Property Management Staff	62
759	UNION OF HONG KONG SPEECH THERAPISTS (MEDICAL)	92
1677	Union of Hong Kong Sports Staff	102
1627	Union of Hong Kong Tobacco Industry Employees	31
965	Union of Lands Department Survey Officers (Estate)	77
1672	Union of Logistics and Warehouse Employees	43
1081	Union of Nepalese Domestic Workers in Hong Kong	107
1908	Union of New Territories West Humanities Teachers	88
490	UNION OF NURSING STAFF OF TUNG WAH GROUP HOSPITALS	90
739	UNION OF PHYSICISTS	92
1745	Union of Professional Community Service Coordinators	103
1867	Union of Publishing Industry Administrative Staff	48
1875	Union of Publishing Industry Employees	48
1700	Union of Secretarial and Clerical Employees	66
1819	Union of Security Employees	62
1943	Union of Swimming Coaches and Assistant Coaches	89
1399	Union of the Hong Kong Professional Optometrists	94
1400	Union of United Domestic Workers	108
1904	Union of Vocational Skills Training Institutions Staff	88
353	UNION OF WORKERS OF SWIRE GROUP COMPANIES, HONG KONG	36

Registration No.	Name of Trade Union	Page No.
1334	Union of Workplace Occupational Health & Safety Management Employees	59
862	Union of Yuen Long Tin Kwong Hui (Dawn Market) Fruit and Vegetables Traders and Workers	115
1850	United Alliance of Allied Health Professionals	95
794	UNITED CHRISTIAN HOSPITAL NURSES ASSOCIATION	92
1663	United Lawyers Association	56
743	University Medical Doctors' Association	92
816	UNIVERSITY OF HONG KONG EMPLOYEES UNION	84
2018	Venue Facilities Management Employees Union	30
1303	Virgin Atlantic Hong Kong Cabin Crew Union	41
1216	Vitasoy Employees Union	11
930	Vocational Training Council Academic Staff Association	84
989	Vocational Training Council Clerical Staff Association	84
1270	Vocational Training Council Employees General Association	86
783	Vocational Training Council Instructors & Training Centre Teaching Staff Association	84
1255	Vocational Training Council Languages Discipline Staff Association	86
1152	Vocational Training Council Lecturers' Union	85
1208	Vocational Training Council Minor Staff Union	86
1207	Vocational Training Council New Remuneration Package Staff Association	86
723	VOCATIONAL TRAINING COUNCIL NON-TEACHING STAFF UNION	84
1285	Vocational Training Council Professional Physical Education Staff Association	86
632	VOCATIONAL TRAINING COUNCIL SKILLS CENTRES STAFF ASSOCIATION	83
1017	Vocational Training Council Student Development Office Staff Association	84
479	Vocational Training Council Teachers' Association	82
1263	Vocational Training Council Teaching Associate Association	86
1026	Vocational Training Council Technicians' Association	85
1187	Wai Ji Workers' Union	97
921	Wai Kwan Catering Trade Employees Association	46
1608	Wanchai Energy Industry Employees Union	31
1637	Warehouse and Transhipment Cargo Staff Union	43
1859	Waste Reduction and Recycling Education Practitioners Union	20
1556	Wealth Management and Financial Planning Employees Union	52
1496	Welfare Council Workers Trade Union	98
809	Wellcome Company Ltd. Employees Union	33
2021	Western Cookery Tutors Association	89
1864	Wholesale, Retail and Online Trade Employees Association	34

Registration No.	Name of Trade Union	Page No.
1861	Wong Tai Sin District Community Service Workers Association	104
1069	WorkRight - Rights Workers Trade Union Hong Kong	102
1852	XCEPT Employees Association	60
1814	Yang Memorial Methodist Social Service Senior Citizen Service Division (East Kowloon) Staff Association	98
1788	Yau Ma Tei Fruits Wholesale Practitioners Union	34
792	YIU LIAN DOCKYARDS EMPLOYEES UNION	18
1415	YMCAHK Staff Association	98
1630	Yuen Long Catering Services and Professionals Association	47
1971	Yuen Long Community Service Staff Union	104
654	YUEN LONG ELECTRIC WORKS CONTRACTORS ASSOCIATION	111
2024	Zjenergy Trading Staff Union	17

## II. Index on Trade Union Federations (in alphabetical order)

Registration No.	Name of Trade Union Federation	Page No.
979	Federation of Trade Unions in Vocational Training Council	120
1214	Hong Kong and Kowloon Catering & Restaurants Unions Federation	120
1300	Hong Kong Cabin Crew Federation	120
1838	Hong Kong Construction Industry Registered Specialist Trade Union Federation	120
1225	Hong Kong Federation of Asian Domestic Workers Unions	120
980	Hong Kong Federation of Civil Service Unions	120
1290	Hong Kong Federation of Railway Trade Unions	120
1224	The Confederation of Tertiary Institutes Staff Unions	120
1282	The Federation of Bus Industry Trade Unions	120
1997	The Federation of Education & Vocational Training Institutions Staff Unions	120
2022	The Federation of Hong Kong Education Sector Staff Unions	121
992	The Federation of Hong Kong Electrical & Mechanical Industries Trade Unions	120
1182	The Federation of Hong Kong Food & Beverage Industries Trade Unions	120
1241	The Federation of Hong Kong Trade Unions in Tourism	120
2025	The Federation of Hong Kong Transportation and Logistics Industry Unions	121

## 表十六 索引

## I. 職工會索引 (按筆劃數排序)

登記編號	職工會名稱	頁數
	英文字	
1389	H&M 香港員工工會	33
1660	STEM 教育教學人員協會	87
	一劃	
1564	一般保險僱員協會	53
879	一般職系公務員總會	76
	二劃	
1877	九巴車長互助工會	43
2012	九巴車長聯盟	44
1440	九巴前線車長工會	42
731	九巴員工協會	38
1313	九巴職員權益工會	41
185	九廣鐵路職工會	36
1889	九龍人文教育人員協會	88
1795	九龍中聯網物理治療師協會	95
280	九龍巴士職工總會	36
1703	九龍文職人員聯盟	66
93	九龍生豬肉食業職工會	32
406	九龍的士司機自由工會	36
1942	九龍品德教育工作者協會	89
507	九龍倉集團有限公司職工會	37
1613	九龍教職員協會	87
1879	九龍語文教育人員協會	88
1897	九龍數理教師協會	88
62	九龍豬欄商會	111
1936	九龍學校文職僱員協會	89
1888	九龍學校非教學人員職工會	88
1929	九龍學校科學及科技科目教職員協會	89
1923	九龍學校教師協會	88
72	九龍雞鴨欄同業商會	111
1046	二級助理康樂事務經理協會	100
1430	人力資源專業人員協會	60

登記編號	職工會名稱	頁數
595	入境事務主任協會	72
	三劃	
1964	上水屠房職工會	12
377	上海美容理髮工會	105
268	上海縫業職工總會	13
842	土木工程拓展署土力工程師協會	75
1809	土木工程從業員工會	28
1824	大角咀社區服務僱員協會	104
2041	大宗商品貿易職工會	31
1585	大埔社區服務職工會	103
455	大廈管理員職工會	54
743	大學醫生協會	92
566	女性高級公務員協會	72
835	小販管理主任工會	75
1909	小販管理主任權益會	82
154	小輪業職工會	36
935	山頂餐廳職工會	46
1334	工作場所職業健康及安全管理人員工會	59
1533	工商及個人服務業兼職僱員工會	106
1753	工程及維修工人協會	27
2002	工程管理人員工會	29
612	工業教育學位教職員協會	83
1964	上水屠房職工會	12
	四劃	
1560	中小企業進出口貿易僱員工會	31
1978	中式餐廳從業員協會	48
384	中西飲食業職工會	46
2023	中國書畫導師協會	90
1500	中港文化交流僱員工會	61
1223	中港客運從業員工會	41
937	中港貨運司機龍眼協會	116
1900	中華文化書畫出版僱員工會	48
1685	中華陽光航空同業香港工會	43
47	中華電力公司華員職工會	19
1111	中華醫學會香港醫護人員協會	94
1336	中電員工聯會	20

登記編號	職工會名稱	頁數
1799	中樂文化演藝人員協會	100
1811	中醫理療師協會	107
1855	中醫藥從業員工會	95
1622	中藥行業僱員互助工會	15
862	元朗天光墟果菜商販聯會	115
1971	元朗社區服務人員工會	104
1630	元朗飲食服務及專業人員協會	47
654	元朗電器工程商會	111
1498	內控及合規專業人士協會	52
856	公司註冊主任協會	75
804	公立醫院院務主任協會	92
1772	公共小巴司機工會	43
1743	公共小型巴士僱員協會	43
1653	公共小型巴士職工會	43
1238	公共外科醫生聯盟	94
1141	公共服務保安人員協會	62
1796	公共政策及政治專業人員協會	104
788	公務人員總工會	74
1980	公務員團結協會	82
1748	公務員聯盟	82
1941	公眾貨物裝卸區從業員協會	44
521	化工礦產五金機械業職工會	32
1619	化妝品配方師及護膚品業從業員工會	34
792	友聯船廠職工會	18
1706	天主教學校牧民工作者協會	88
865	天河飲食業員工協會	46
2031	天花及間牆安裝工人協會	30
724	天星小輪有限公司職工會	38
656	太古飲料(香港)職工總會	11
1575	太陽能發電系統從業員工會	17
1102	屯門醫院醫生協會	94
1721	手法治療、推拿及按摩導師工會	88
1917	扎鐵僱員工會	29
732	文化工作技術主任協會	99
614	文化工作經理協會	99
1991	文具業僱員協會	35
1726	文員及行政人員協會	66
1048	文職、倉務及推銷從業員工會	65

登記編號	職工會名稱	頁數
1670	文職、財務及行政支援人員協會	66
1656	文職人員(紅磡)工會	66
1958	文職人員權益同盟	68
2032	文職及會計人員工會	68
1803	文職及銷售人員工會	67
1962	文職員工及行政助理協會	68
1379	文職專業及行政輔助人員協會	65
1638	文職職工會	66
1330	月薪車長大聯盟	42
514	水果蔬菜業職工會	32
529	水務抄錶職員協會	71
434	水務督察會	69
487	水務署用戶督察協會	70
1594	水路高速客運人員職工會	43
22	牛奶,飲品,食品業職工會	31
	The second secon	
	五劃	
1875	出版業從業員工會	48
1867	出版業管理人員工會	48
1994	北區服務業從業員協會	107
1990	北區社區服務職工會	104
565	司法書記協會	71
822	司法機構僱員總工會	75
1902	外判服務合約人員工會	60
1605	外匯交易人員總會	53
793	失明人按摩同業工會	105
1933	市場推廣及營銷從業員協會	34
1506	市場銷售及企業形象推廣工會	34
1973	幼兒教育從業員協會	89
1322	本土研究社職員協會	48
516	民政事務總署工程人員協會	70
519	民政事務總署聯絡主任協會	70
1483		98
1483	民間社會服務職工會	98
	六劃	
650	交通事業從業員協會	37
1465	交通運輸業文職人員工會	42
1755	企業內部法律從業員工會	57

登記編號	職工會名稱	頁數
1542	企業合規主任總會	52
1740	企業管理人員工會	60
1760	光纖網絡工程人員工會	27
1957	印刷及釘裝從業員協會	14
1907	印刷業行政僱員工會	14
834	印刷業員工協會	14
1639	回收工人協會	20
1038	地下電纜及喉管探測人員協會	23
436	地政主任會	69
445	地政督察工會	69
668	地政署督察人員協會	73
946	地政總署司機協會	39
965	地政總署產業測量主任工會	77
838	地政總署產業測量師協會	75
1749	地產從業員陣線	55
1526	地產管理及文職人員職工會	65
1504	地盤管工職工協會	25
1582	地盤機械操作職工協會	27
1734	安老服務社工協會	98
1937	安老服務從業員總工會	98
1592	尖沙咀文職及行政人員工會	66
1782	行政及文職人員總工會	67
1678	行政及文職僱員協會	66
1863	行政支援服務僱員工會	67
2021	西式烹調導師協會	89
	上割	
1808	七劃 冷氣工程及維修人員協會	28
2011	冷氣及製冷技術人員協會	29
1047	助理勞工事務主任協會	78
1304	宏恩基督教學院教職員協會	86
882	快餐及食店員工總會	46
1924	扶手電梯安裝及維修從業員工會	29
1924	扶手電梯檢測人員工會	29
1091		97
1864	批發,零售及網購僱員協會	34
220	工	36
1579	八甲父班建糊業總上曾   沙田居民協會社區服務工會	107

登記編號	職工會名稱	頁數
1986	沙田區社區工作者協會	104
1520	沙田區測繪工程人員協會	58
1538	私營醫療專業人員協會	95
	八劃	
535	官立小學校長協會	83
1235	官立小學副校長會	86
812	官立中學副校長會	84
1222	怡中航空職工會	41
585	房屋事務主任協會	72
473	房屋事務經理協會	70
833	房屋署工料測量師協會	75
864	房屋署工程督察及監工協會	76
484	房屋署工程職員協會	70
1165	房屋署初級人員協會	79
631	房屋署屋宇裝備工程師協會	73
567	房屋署屋邨技工職系協會	72
802	房屋署高級屋宇事務助理協會	74
905	房屋署產業測量師協會	76
1353	房屋署園境師協會	81
721	房屋署管工協會	74
1998	拆卸機械操作人員協會	29
1042	拔萃男書院教師會	85
1276	明報職工協會	48
779	明愛醫院醫生協會	92
1487	服務業秘書專業人員協會	65
1103	服務業總工會	97
947	服裝採購專業人員協會	30
916	服裝設計業人員工會	59
1901	東華三院社會服務科員工工會	98
456	東華三院醫生協會	90
490	東華三院護理人員會	90
1788	油麻地生果批發從業員工會	34
1569	法律人員工會	56
1876	法律服務僱員工會	57
1898	法律專職協會	57
1862	法律從業員協會	57
549	法律援助署律政書記協會	71

登記編號	職工會名稱	頁數
577	法庭傳譯主任協會	72
1054	法援律師協會	78
1872	泥水工匠協會	29
1672	物流及倉務職工會	43
970	物流及貨櫃車司機工會	116
2015	物流及運輸從業員協會	44
61	物流從業員工會	35
2030	物流業服務組織僱員協會	105
422	物料採購及供應主任協會	69
1843	物理治療專業同行陣線	95
739	物理學家工會	92
1792	物業管理人員陣線	55
986	物業管理行政及文職人員協會	55
1874	物業管理僱員團結工會	56
1163	物業維修技術人員協會	55
697	玩具禮品及遊戲業工會	19
1821	社交舞導師協會	88
1123	社區、社會及個人服務業(新界西)總工會	60
1610	社區工作者(新界東)職工總會	103
780	社區及院舍照顧員總工會	96
1642	社區服務人員團結工會	103
1820	社區服務工作者協會	107
1652	社區服務文職工會	103
1823	社區服務行政及文職人員協會	104
1786	社區服務從業員工會	104
1310	社會及政治組織從業員工會	103
1985	社會服務機構文職人員協會	98
515	社會福利署助理社會工作主任協會	96
869	社會福利署教師會	84
966	社會福利機構員工會	96
1424	社福界中小型兒童服務機構職工會	98
1996	社福界及勞工服務團體員工協會	99
1981	社福界機構前線人員工會	98
1664	金融及會計業人員工會	53
1668	金融及資訊科技諮詢人員工會	53
1715	金融服務及資訊科技職工會	53
1583	金融服務業人員工會	53
1739	金融業人員聯盟	54

登記編號	職工會名稱	頁數
1662	金融業中後勤職工會	53
1491	金融業行政及文職人員職工會	52
1735	金融業法律合規及風險人員協會	54
1588	金融業管理人員協會	53
1612	金融業職員協會	53
1754	金融僱員協會	54
2009	長者照顧服務及培訓員工協會	99
1326	非牟利機構人員協會	97
1072	非專利公共巴士從業員協會	40
1369	非華語學生教師協會	87
	九劃	
1793	保安人員工會	62
1847	保安及押運服務人員工會	55
1947	保安及物業管理從業員工會	56
1547	保安及護衛服務業職工協會	62
1758	保安及護衛業從業員工會	62
1819	保安僱員工會	62
1871	保健品銷售僱員工會	34
1289	保險及理財策劃人員協會	52
1629	保險業員工協會	53
1339	信託及企業服務專業人員總會	52
1469	前線新力量零售工會	34
883	前線福利從業員工會	96
1307	前線衞生督察工會	81
1724	南區社區服務僱員工會	103
1776	南區社區服務職工協會	103
1949	南區秘書服務僱員協會	68
1189	城大實任制職員工會(SCOPE)	85
949	城巴有限公司職工會	39
1921	城市規劃師同盟	59
1679	客戶服務及文職人員協會	66
470	客家菜館職工會	46
1783	屋宇設備及太陽能發電系統從業員工會	58
799	屋宇署本地屋宇測量師協會	74
1210	屋宇署非公務員合約僱員工會	80
789	屋宇署結構工程師協會	74
1669	建造行業職員協會	27

登記編號	職工會名稱	頁數
1856	建造業人員權益總會	28
1841	建造業及屋宇設備工人工會	28
1854	建造業平水僱員工會	28
2010	建造業同仁互助協會	29
1848	建造業批盪職工協會	28
1954	建造業技術、文職及管理人員聯盟	29
1979	建造業前線人員工會	29
1870	建造業從業員互助工會	28
1826	建造業僱員團結工會	28
1531	建造業管理人員協會	26
1553	建造業管理及文職職工協會	26
1696	建造業職工協會	27
927	建造業議會員工總會	102
1088	建造業議會職工會	102
1624	建築、工程、環保及回收業職工會	58
1557	建築地盤工程管理人員工會	27
797	建築地盤職工總會	22
1493	建築安全監督人員工會	25
2000	建築行業職工互助同盟	29
1851	建築專業人員及導師團結工會	58
741	建築署工料測量師協會	74
1009	建築署工程監督人員協會	78
893	建築署屋宇保養測量師協會	76
703	建築署建築師協會	73
718	建築署結構工程師協會	74
626	律政司法庭檢控主任會	73
1606	後備電源業從業員協會	17
691	政府人員協會	73
569	政府丈量員職工會	72
488	政府土地工程測量員協會	70
1519	政府工程人員總會	81
534	政府工程技術及測量人員協會	71
657	政府工程督察及監督合併工會	73
633	政府中學校長協會	83
563	政府公園遊樂場管理員工會	100
652	政府化驗所化驗師協會	91
553	政府化驗所技術員協會	91
601	政府文化工作助理員協會	99

登記編號	職工會名稱	頁數
904	政府文書主任總會	76
756	政府水務專業人員協會	74
568	政府牙科助理員協會	91
511	政府牙科技術員及技師協會	90
928	政府牙齒衛生員協會	93
661	政府司機職工總會	37
169	政府市政職工總會	68
736	政府本地土地測量師協會	74
695	政府交通助理員工會	37
522	政府印務主任協會	71
1530	政府合約員工工會	81
437	政府巡察員及管工協會	69
679	政府技術及工程人員協會	73
700	政府車輛司機工會	38
663	政府車輛事務主任協會	37
476	政府法定語文主任協會	70
1143	政府物流服務署印刷技術員工會	79
1288	政府物流服務署校對部員工協會	81
808	政府物流服務僱員工會	74
423	政府物料供應監督協會	69
573	政府社會工作主任協會	96
1032	政府社會保障人員協會	78
903	政府前線僱員總會	76
888	政府建築署人員協會	76
919	政府紀律部隊人員總工會	76
57	政府軍部醫院華員職工會	90
857	政府飛行服務隊空勤主任協會	39
858	政府飛行服務隊飛機工程師會	39
854	政府飛行服務隊飛機技術員工會	39
860	政府飛行服務隊機師工會	39
894	政府特別攝影師協會	76
543	政府秘書職務人員協會	71
1039	政府訓練主任職工會	78
673	政府高級文書主任協會	73
710	政府康樂助理員工會	100
1139	政府康樂事務專業人員協會	79
1297	政府康樂管理督導人員總工會	81
605	政府康樂體育事務職員會	100

登記編號	職工會名稱	頁數
495	政府教育人員職工會	82
611	政府教育行政人員協會	72
678	政府產業看管人員協會	73
636	政府產業測量主任協會	73
821	政府第一標準薪級員工總會	75
475	政府統計主任協會	70
486	政府統計師協會	70
582	政府統計處外勤統計職員及統計督導主任合併協會	72
712	政府貴賓車司機工會	38
209	政府園務環境衞生華人職工會	63
659	政府新聞主任協會	73
968	政府資訊科技員工協會	77
597	政府資訊科技專業人員協會	72
954	政府電腦操作員職系協會	77
704	政府僱員工會	74
994	政府僱員團結工會	77
552	政府圖書館館長協會	100
499	政府製圖人員協會	70
876	政府衛生署員工協會	76
583	政府學校教師協會	83
1352	政府樹藝主管人員總工會	63
777	政府機電工程署技術人員工會	74
990	政府機電工程署屋宇裝備人員協會	77
850	政府機電工程署僱員工會	75
581	政府機電監工技工職員協會	72
508	政府繕校員協會	70
536	政府醫生協會	91
649	政府醫療放射儀器技術人員協會	91
1158	施耐德電氣職工會	17
483	洗熨業職工會	105
1540	洗錢報告主任總會	59
1767	流行音樂教師及演出者協會	99
1815	科創及創意產業人員協會	60
752	科學主任(醫務)協會	92
1033	英航香港機艙服務員工會	40
1482	軌道交通業從業員工會	42
1075	食物環境衛生署管工職系工會	78
1204	食物環境衞生署執法人員工會	80

登記編號	職工會名稱	頁數
1150	食物環境衞生署街市助理工會	79
1281	食物環境衞生署管工職系人員協會	80
820	食品及飲品業僱員總會	11
1513	食品進出口業從業員工會	31
1667	食品製造及加工業僱員工會	12
1215	香港(華語)導遊總工會	61
1135	香港 I.T.人協會	50
96	香港九龍醬料涼果聯合商會	110
1388	香港人力資源僱員工會	60
619	香港入境事務助理員工會	72
938	香港入境事務處人員協會	77
1138	香港入境處員佐級總會	79
1016	香港叉式剷車專業人員協會	40
1541	香港土木工程混凝土工工會	26
472	香港大東電報局職員會	50
1190	香港大學教師及職員會	85
816	香港大學職工會	84
1159	香港大學職員協會	85
959	香港小交響樂團樂師工會	99
1082	香港小型巴士員工協會	40
1318	香港小童群益會職工會	97
745	香港小輪集團公司職工總會	38
1704	香港工程及顧問(薯仔)職員工會	58
1906	香港工程師工會	59
1343	香港工業潛水從業員工會	115
1065	香港中文大學員工總會	85
707	香港中文大學教師協會	83
637	香港中文大學職員協會	83
1392	香港中文大學醫學院研究人員工會	59
1659	香港中國粵曲樂師協會	99
1654	香港中華文職職工會	66
90	香港中華煤氣公司華員職工會	20
1580	香港中資企業人力資源工會	60
1260	香港中樂工作者協會	99
634	香港中樂團樂師協會	99
1029	香港中醫師權益總工會	118
1324	香港中醫養生行業工會	118
1436	香港中醫藥專業人員協會	94

登記編號	職工會名稱	頁數
839	香港中藥從業員協會	93
1597	香港中藥製造業僱員工會	15
115	香港五金電子科技業總工會	16
1691	香港內部律師協會	57
950	香港公共汽車司機協會	40
708	香港公共汽車運輸業員工協會	38
664	香港公共醫療員工協會	91
757	香港公共醫療醫生協會	92
967	香港公共醫療護士協會	93
1014	香港公共護理機構員工協會	93
1454	香港公務員 (2000+) 工會	81
554	香港公務員總工會	71
1293	香港公証人員協會	57
1083	香港公開大學職員協會	85
1366	香港公關及傳訊業總工會	59
871	香港天主教機構職員協會	102
1254	香港天花工程業總工會	115
1266	香港天花間隔從業員工會	23
353	香港太古集團公司職工會	36
1455	香港扎鐵工人協會	25
1181	香港文化技術人員協會	99
1779	香港文化創作產業協會	48
1983	香港文化創意產業從業員協會	49
1272	香港文化藝術品工作者總工會	59
1839	香港文書人員及秘書協會	67
1751	香港文書工作及行政人員工會	66
1935	香港文書及秘書服務人員工會	68
576	香港文書職系公務員總會	72
1802	香港文職、管理及行政僱員工會	67
1948	香港文職人員及秘書團結工會	68
868	香港文職人員總會	65
1817	香港文職及行政人員陣線	67
1602	香港文職及行政輔助人員職工會	66
774	香港文職及專業人員總會	65
1698	香港文職及管理人員協會	66
73	香港木箱木業從業員工會	14
1470	香港水電業工人協會	25
1756	香港出版社職工會	48

登記編號	職工會名稱	頁數
1903	香港出版業僱員協會	48
1058	香港外遊領隊協會	61
1064	香港失明人服務機構職工會	97
1155	香港尼泊爾保安員工會	62
41	香港市政事務職工總會	68
1401	香港市場及營銷專業人員工會	33
1434	香港幼兒教育工作者工會	87
104	香港打銅鐵器冷氣工程從業員職工會	16
1080	香港本地練馬協會	118
263	香港民用航空事業職工總會	36
1332	香港民眾安全服務隊長官及隊員總會	81
1231	香港民眾安全服務隊員佐級總工會	80
1078	香港生產力促進局職工會	78
85	香港生豬肉食業職工會	32
1361	香港白領(行政及文職)同行工會	65
782	香港白領僱員總工會	65
99	香港皮革業工會	12
696	香港皮草、皮革業工會	13
1577	香港石油石化企業文秘與綜合輔助人員協會	10
1581	香港石油石化企業產業金融從業人員工會	53
925	香港交通督導員工會	77
1722	香港企業及金融法律從業員工會	57
1686	香港企業保安人員協會	55
1762	香港企業管理及行政人員協會	67
667	香港印刷出版媒體業工會	14
224	香港印刷業商會	110
1539	香港印務標準化從業員協會	14
1554	香港地台瓦工工會	26
1765	香港地產文職人員協會	55
1805	香港地產代理協會	55
1967	香港地產僱員工會	56
1499	香港地盤上板人員工會	25
1497	香港地盤批盪工匠工會	25
1398	香港地盤泥水工工會	24
1543	香港地盤砌磚工工會	26
1549	香港地盤紙皮石工工會	26
1525	香港地盤釘板木工工會	26
1414	香港地盤混凝土工工會	24

登記編號	職工會名稱	頁數
1404	香港地盤混凝土生光(英泥)人員工會	24
1403	香港地盤混凝土泵車操作員工會	24
1572	香港地盤混凝土修補工工會	27
1387	香港地盤清拆石棉人員工會	24
1411	香港地盤紮鐵友好工會	24
1417	香港地盤普通焊接人員工會	24
1489	香港地盤管理及行政人員協會	25
1421	香港地盤舗瓦工工會	24
1420	香港地盤機械設備操作及金屬維修人員工會	24
1551	香港地盤鋼筋綁紮工工會	26
1544	香港地盤盪地台工工會	26
1383	香港地盤雜項人員工會	23
999	香港安全督導員協會	22
1149	香港帆船教練總會	101
926	香港收費道路從業員協會	39
1880	香港汕尾市同鄉總會文職人員協會	67
56	香港百貨、商業僱員總會	31
1711	香港自由工作者服務工會	119
375	香港自由文員會	64
1280	香港行政人員協會	65
1794	香港行政及文職人員聯盟	67
1680	香港行政及秘書員工會	66
44	香港行政管理文職人員協會	64
346	香港西服縫造業自由工會	13
1011	香港西醫工會	118
859	香港佛教聯合會會屬中學校長會	84
1437	香港冷氣工程專業人員協會	24
1770	香港冷氣系統職員工會	27
1323	香港快運空中服務員工會	42
1729	香港批發銀行從業員工會	54
1600	香港改動及加建工程專業人員協會	27
1806	香港汽車美容及維修人員職工會	105
951	香港汽車修理員工協會	105
1136	香港汽車維修業僱員總會	105
77	香港沙模玻璃工程業職工會	15
1710	香港私立及國際學校技術員協會	88
1830	香港私家診所員工工會	95
1719	香港私營義肢矯形師總會	95

登記編號	職工會名稱	頁數
759	香港言語治療主任(醫療)工會	92
744	香港足病診療師協會	92
1601	香港侍應同盟會	47
1919	香港供應鏈管理僱員總會	44
1160	香港初級公務員協會	79
187	香港坭水建築業職工會	21
1174	香港屈臣氏公司職工會	33
861	香港房屋署人員總會	75
892	香港房屋署保養測量師協會	76
1128	香港房屋署屋宇裝備技術主任協會	79
906	香港房屋署結構工程師協會	76
450	香港房屋署職工會	69
1833	香港房務從業員協會	47
1180	香港拖輪專業人員工會	40
730	香港放射治療師協會	92
574	香港放射治療製模實驗室技術員暨技師協會	59
738	香港放射師協會	92
606	香港明愛員工會	96
1816	香港服務業員工團結工會	107
912	香港服務業僱員協會	33
680	香港服裝業總工會	13
315	香港東華三院員工會	90
1655	香港法律工作者陣線	56
1741	香港法律合規服務人員協會	57
1179	香港法律專業人員協會	116
1665	香港法律職工會	56
1763	香港法律顧問總會	57
795	香港泥頭車司機協會	115
1100	香港物流科技人員協會	40
1447	香港物流貨運專業人員協會	42
1395	香港物流業文職僱員協會	42
676	香港物流管理人員協會	37
773	香港物理治療師協會	118
1396	香港物理治療師職工總會	94
1764	香港物業代理及建造業職工總會	55
984	香港物業管理及工程技術人員協會	55
874	香港物業管理及保安職工總會	54
896	香港玩具專業協會	19

登記編號	職工會名稱	頁數
481	香港的士業司機技工自由工會	37
1178	香港知專設計學院教師會	85
1257	香港社工及福利人員工會	97
1716	香港社區服務僱員協會	103
590	香港社會工作者總工會	96
1528	香港社會服務從業人員協會	98
1738	香港社會福利及社區服務人員協會	98
1076	香港社會福利服務從業員協會	97
1312	香港空中服務員職業工會	41
1020	香港空運貨站職工會	40
701	香港空調製冷業職工總會	17
362	香港花邊顧綉職工會	13
97	香港金銀首飾工商總會	115
1690	香港金融科技及創新專業人員協會	51
1699	香港金融專業人員持續發展協會	53
1731	香港金融專業服務人員總會	54
1527	香港金融業文職專業人員協會	52
1517	香港金融業行政人員工會	52
1346	香港金融業職工總會	52
2007	香港金融管理學院職員工會	89
227	香港金屬製造業職工會	16
844	香港金屬銲接從業員協會	16
646	香港青年協會職員會	96
1068	香港非公營機構及私家護士協會	93
1950	香港非牟利團體員工團結協會	104
1431	香港非牟利機構職工會	103
1641	香港非政府組織僱員協會	103
849	香港非緊急救護服務員工協會	93
2008	香港保安人員權益工會	63
1344	香港保安從業人員總工會	55
1873	香港保安從業員聯盟	56
1775	香港保安業人員協會	55
1846	香港保安管理服務人員工會	55
1532	香港保安護衛員及安防系統職工總會	62
1279	香港保健員協會	97
1349	香港保險全人職工會	116
1689	香港保險行業從業員工會	53
1687	香港保險從業員協會	53

登記編號	職工會名稱	頁數
1028	香港保險業總工會	52
1728	香港保險業職員協會	53
270	香港南洋煙草公司職工會	11
1522	香港城巴職員總會	43
1126	香港城市大學教師工會	85
713	香港城市大學教職員協會	83
1881	香港屋宇設備及土木工程職工會	29
1804	香港建造及工程人員協會	58
1031	香港建造及裝修工程從業員協會	23
1277	香港建造專業人士協會	57
1944	香港建造業工人互助協會	29
1518	香港建造業扎鐵工匠工會	26
1507	香港建造業扎鐵拆則工匠工會	26
791	香港建造業扎鐵職工會	22
1219	香港建造業文職、管理及專業人員協會	57
1930	香港建造業水喉匠工會	29
1591	香港建造業叻喫工工會	27
2034	香港建造業外牆吊棚職工會	30
1866	香港建造業地盤油漆工協會	28
1450	香港建造業行政人員職工會	24
1514	香港建造業油漆從業員工會	26
1857	香港建造業泥井工匠工會	28
1590	香港建造業金屬棚架工會	27
2033	香港建造業玻璃幕牆職工會	30
1463	香港建造業釘板職工協會	25
1777	香港建造業從業員工會	27
1467	香港建造業採購職工會	25
1840	香港建造業混凝土工協會	28
1384	香港建造業移動機械操作及維修人員工會	24
740	香港建造業測量,平水及工程管理人員協會	22
1485	香港建造業項目管理職工會	25
1790	香港建造業經理及科文工會	28
1484	香港建造業運輸職工會	42
1893	香港建造業僱員協會	29
2040	香港建造業鋁模板僱員協會	30
846	香港建造業機械操作及維修專業人員協會	22
690	香港建造業總工會	21
1490	香港建造業職業安全職工會	25

登記編號	職工會名稱	頁數
1486	香港建造業雜務僱員協會	25
1475	香港建造業雜項清潔職工會	25
1094	香港建造機械從業員協會	23
417	香港建築工程總工會	21
1286	香港建築行業工會	23
1406	香港建築物拆卸技工工會	24
769	香港建築模板業職工會	22
974	香港政府公務員協會	77
477	香港政府文員會	70
891	香港政府文康市政一般職系總工會	76
113	香港政府水務署職工會	68
523	香港政府本地城市規劃師協會	71
459	香港政府助理物料供應員會	69
1350	香港政府服務人員總會	81
1147	香港政府拯溺員總工會	79
945	香港政府食物環境衞生署職工總會	77
1089	香港政府配藥員工會	94
1154	香港政府康樂事務僱員工會	79
1148	香港政府康樂事務慧賢職員協會	79
1213	香港政府康樂場地主管人員總工會	80
202	香港政府華員會	69
969	香港政府園境師協會	77
827	香港政府濾水機房職工會	75
245	香港洋服總會	114
292	香港洋酒食品超級市場職員協會	32
129	香港洋務工會	30
1394	香港活動專業人員工會	65
1596	香港科創教育專業人員協會	87
811	香港紅十字會職工會	93
1077	香港美容化妝工會	106
1098	香港美容保健業僱員總會	106
1203	香港美容健體專業人員總會	106
749	香港英國文化協會本地職員會	84
1099	香港迪士尼樂園職工會	101
1774	香港音樂人工會	118
660	香港音樂主任級協會	99
12	香港音樂家聯盟	99
960	香港飛機工程有限公司職工會	40

登記編號	職工會名稱	頁數
558	香港食物環境衛生管理級職員工會	71
863	香港食物環境衞生署人員協會	76
1140	香港食物環境衞生署職工權益工會	79
1056	香港食物環境衞生署職員會	78
1742	香港食品衛生導師工會	88
221	香港倉庫運輸物流員工協會	36
1510	香港倉庫碼頭空運業人員工會	43
1598	香港凍肉食品職工會	31
987	香港哥爾夫球球僮工會	101
1472	香港家居服務職工會	64
991	香港家務助理總工會	107
1631	香港島人文學科教師協會	87
1620	香港島中文教師協會	87
1628	香港島通識科教職人員協會	87
1644	香港島學校文職僱員工會	87
1069	香港捍衛權利工作者工會	102
1410	香港旅巴司機職工會	42
1176	香港旅遊服務業員工總會	61
1239	香港旅遊產業總工會	117
1167	香港旅遊業(外遊)領隊及導遊工會	117
1022	香港旅遊業從業員協會	61
953	香港旅遊業僱員總會	61
1062	香港旅遊業導師協會	61
1121	香港旅遊業總工會	61
775	香港氣體及燃料業從業員協會	20
1658	香港海上供油服務職工會	34
1466	香港海事基建業職工會	25
786	香港海事處本地專業人員協會	74
825	香港海事處海事監督協會	75
134	香港海員工會	36
852	香港海關人員總會	75
540	香港海關官員協會	71
742	香港海關高級官員協會	74
509	香港海關貿易管制主任協會	70
580	香港海關關員工會	72
1311	香港海關關員職系協會	81
1063	香港浸會大學教職員工會	85
1351	香港消防工程專業人員協會	23

登記編號	職工會名稱	頁數
441	香港消防主任協會	69
527	香港消防控制組職員會	71
1370	香港消防救護控制組人員聯合工會	81
641	香港消防處救護主任協會	73
469	香港消防處救護員會	70
208	香港消防處職工總會	69
1367	香港烘焙及咖啡從業員協會	12
1248	香港特別行政區政府交通督導員總工會	80
430	香港特別行政區政府行政主任協會	69
1261	香港特別行政區政府高級救生員總工會	101
1319	香港特區文員會	65
1129	香港特區政府一般職系人員協會	79
1321	香港特區政府丈量員協會	81
592	香港特區政府土木工程師協會	72
1975	香港特區政府中級公務員協會	82
1197	香港特區政府公務僱員總工會	80
1268	香港特區政府文書助理會	80
1086	香港特區政府文書職系人員協會	78
1446	香港特區政府技術督察及監工協會	81
1378	香港特區政府紀律部隊員工協會	81
1242	香港特區政府康樂及文化事務署文書及康樂助理職系人員總工會	80
1202	香港特區政府康樂助理職系人員總工會	80
1169	香港特區政府康樂事務人員總工會	79
2028	香港特區政府第一標準薪級公務員總工會	82
1391	香港特區政府新制公務員協會	81
2036	香港特區政府僱員協會	82
1810	香港特區政府輔助部隊駕駛人員工會	43
1798	香港病人服務助理工會	95
1131	香港神託會社會服務部職工會	97
1878	香港秘書工會	67
1918	香港秘書及文職人員工會	68
1842	香港秘書及行政人員協會	67
1883	香港秘書及辦公室支援人員協會	67
1468	香港紡織從業員協會	13
1523	香港紡織貿易從業員總會	31
1317	香港能源效益行業總會	23
716	香港航空貨運及速遞業工會	38
1205	香港航空發動機維修服務員工協會	41

登記編號	職工會名稱	頁數
746	香港航空業總工會	38
442	香港航空管制協會	36
419	香港航業海員合併工會	36
1565	香港航運職員協會	43
1393	香港茶餐廳從業員職工總會	47
447	香港記者協會	102
1104	香港財務策劃人員總工會	52
1296	香港配音從業員工會	116
1955	香港酒店專業人員協會	48
1614	香港酒店業僱員工會	47
374	香港高級公務員協會	69
781	香港高級郵務員協會	45
1227	香港停車場管理員工會	63
1212	香港健體專業人員總會	101
43	香港商船高級船員協會	35
1905	香港商業服務職工會	68
1916	香港國際貨運僱員工會	44
685	香港國際貨櫃碼頭集團職工總會	37
1273	香港執業經筋師總會	106
672	香港執業營養師工會	91
805	香港基督教女青年會員工協會	96
1791	香港基督教服務處職工會	98
1415	香港基督教青年會職工協會	98
1761	香港基督教機構職員協會	103
1386	香港專業工程師協會	58
1264	香港專業烘焙師職工會	12
1114	香港專業培訓人員總會	85
1221	香港專業教育導師公會	86
1399	香港專業眼科視光師工會	94
1084	香港專業廚師總會	46
1060	香港專業導遊總工會	61
1090	香港專業點心師總會	46
1408	香港專營巴士兼職從業員工會	42
1295	香港專營巴士僱員總工會	41
1328	香港專職醫療人員及護士協會	94
995	香港康樂及文化事務署僱員總會	77
1044	香港康樂文化及環保事業職工會	100
1025	香港康樂事務職員總工會	78

登記編號	職工會名稱	頁數
1112	香港康樂體育專業人員總會	101
1134	香港推拿理療專業人員總會	106
635	香港救世軍僱員協會	102
1023	香港救生員總工會	101
431	香港教育大學教學人員協會	82
1045	香港教育大學職員協會	85
1956	香港教育工作者工會	89
1914	香港教育出版人員工會	48
1915	香港教育出版管理人員協會	49
1377	香港教育同行陣線	87
1671	香港教育行政人員協會	87
505	香港教育專業人員協會	82
226	香港教師會	82
1093	香港清潔工人協會	63
1787	香港清潔職工權益工會	64
501	香港理工大學教職員協會	82
1456	香港船隻輪機操作人員職工會	19
1481	香港船業僱員工會	18
1428	香港設施管理專業人員協會	24
1402	香港設計師工會	117
1409	香港設計職人工會	59
1891	香港貨運及物流職工會	44
1019	香港通架專業人員總會	22
843	香港通訊業人員協會	50
698	香港造船機電鋼鐵業總工會	18
1172	香港雀巢職工會	11
1362	香港創建及工程人員總會	58
737	香港博物館館長協會	100
119	香港喉管從業員總會	21
1965	香港媒體及公關從業員協會	49
819	香港復康會運輸助理員/車長工會	39
870	香港復康機構工場導師會	84
1684	香港普通話教師協會	87
1773	香港智能酒店職工會	47
1675	香港期貨行情分析及證券業職員總會	53
957	香港港口運輸業管理及文職僱員協會	40
420	香港港口領港員工會	36
1228	香港游泳拯溺教師總會	117

登記編號	職工會名稱	頁數
1262	香港游泳教練工會	86
900	香港登記護士總工會	93
761	香港童軍總會僱員會	102
1910	香港童書出版人員工會	48
1505	香港結磚職工會	25
261	香港絲纖產品貿易服務業工會	13
75	香港華人機器總工會	17
1618	香港華裔及非華裔文職僱員協會	66
1621	香港華裔及非華裔保安員協會	62
1616	香港華裔及非華裔建造業協會	27
682	香港視覺矯正師協會	118
230	香港象牙製作業職工總會	114
1373	香港貿易,推銷及採購職工會	30
1122	香港進出口貿易從業員協會	30
1712	香港郵政人員協會	45
1195	香港郵政合約員工權益會	45
1191	香港郵政合約僱員工會	45
462	香港郵政局員工會	44
807	香港郵政署高級郵差職工會	45
628	香港郵務主任協會	44
32	香港郵務職工會	44
1835	香港飲食業僱員工會	48
2019	香港飲食業管理人員互助聯盟	48
2013	香港飲食課程導師工會	89
1571	香港黃金礦業從業人員工會	10
81	香港剷漆油漆維修業工會	17
1217	香港園林及樹藝專業人員總會	63
1314	香港園林綠化專業人員職工會	63
1132	香港園藝花藝業從業員總會	33
895	香港會計人員總會	56
1913	香港會計及公司秘書業人員聯盟	57
1382	香港會計手足工會	56
1355	香港會計專業人員協會	56
1186	香港會計業總工會	56
1750	香港業務推廣及管理人員協會	34
1627	香港煙草業職工會	31
1117	香港照明專業人員協會	23
1284	香港經筋培訓及評審專業人員總會	106

登記編號	職工會名稱	頁數
753	香港義肢矯形技工協會	92
530	香港義肢矯形師協會	91
1066	香港裝修及屋宇維修從業員協會	23
1837	香港裝修從業員工會	28
647	香港資助小學校長會	83
681	香港資助學校教師會	83
1589	香港資訊及通訊科技業職工會	51
1561	香港資訊科技及通訊業行政人員工會	50
1348	香港資訊科技界工會	50
961	香港資訊科技網絡工程人員協會	50
1736	香港資深律師聯盟	57
1953	香港資產管理業職工會	54
2004	香港跨媒體業人員工會	49
1170	香港農林園藝僱員協會	10
229	香港農牧職工會	114
855	香港遊艇從業員力揮協會	39
1034	香港運輸業機械操作及維修專業人員協會	40
1460	香港過境巴士職工會	42
1946	香港零售從業員聯盟	34
1834	香港零售業人員總工會	34
1461	香港零售業前線工會	34
1633	香港電力前線	20
669	香港電台節目製作人員工會	49
1987	香港電車工場員工協會	19
51	香港電車職工會	35
885	香港電訊專業人員協會	50
1035	香港電訊業總工會	50
684	香港電梯業總工會	21
1229	香港電單車導師工會	86
1265	香港電視網絡外景製作工會	49
1511	香港電業工程人員職工會	26
1717	香港電影宣傳人員工會	49
1576	香港電影採購人員工會	49
1603	香港電影發行同業職工會	49
1234	香港電影道具同業協會	116
1171	香港電熱器具專業人員協會	23
814	香港電機電子專業人員協會	16
2	香港僱主聯合會	111

登記編號	職工會名稱	頁數
1969	香港圖書零售管理人員工會	35
1849	香港圖書館清潔員工工會	64
550	香港實驗室技術員協會	91
1966	香港演藝僱員協會	100
1769	香港福田文職及行政人員協會	67
1976	香港福州社團聯會秘書工會	104
1781	香港福建社團聯會職工會	103
1714	香港管理人員總會	59
1439	香港精算師及精算專業人員工會	52
1338	香港精算從業員協會	52
1974	香港網絡媒體僱員工會	49
1407	香港舞台藝術從業員工會	118
1604	香港舞蹈專業人員協會	87
305	香港製衣產業自由總工會	13
1418	香港製造業工會工作者協會	103
932	香港製造業行政、管理及工程技術人員總會	10
975	香港製造業總工會	10
1363	香港製藥及醫療儀器業職工總會	94
1884	香港銀行及保險從業員協會	54
997	香港銀行業僱員協會	51
1315	香港領隊總工會	61
1294	香港廚師聯盟	47
840	香港樓宇管理僱員工會	54
1230	香港碼頭及港口業工會	41
1107	香港碼頭業職工會	40
21	香港膠業從業員協會	15
1766	香港衛生服務人員工會	64
1253	香港調解專業僱員總會	106
1892	香港銷售人員工會	34
1555	香港鋁窗安裝職工會	27
2020	香港鋁質工程從業員工會	30
1546	香港鋪瓦及砌磚工職工協會	26
1807	香港鞋履設計及製造業僱員工會	13
1185	香港鞋類專業人員協會	13
1550	香港駕駛教師工會	87
1259	香港駕駛學院駕駛教師工會	86
931	香港駕駛學院職工會	84
1097	香港學生輔助會前綫職工會	97

登記編號	職工會名稱	頁數
537	香港學校文職人員協會	83
1018	香港學校非教員職工會	84
1970	香港學校圖書及文化服務提供者僱員工會	35
1341	香港學校輔導專業人員總工會	86
1206	香港學術及職業技能導師協會	85
1118	香港導遊總工會	61
1144	香港整脊治療師及護理人員協會	106
1316	香港整脊師工會	106
1860	香港樹木工作者工會	64
267	香港機械從業員總工會	17
1200	香港機場地勤服務職工會	41
2026	香港機場行李處理員職工會	44
913	香港機場航空保安職工會	62
1445	香港機場清潔服務員工總會	64
1636	香港機場維修人員職工會	19
1960	香港機場廚務人員協會	12
2037	香港機場駕駛員工會	44
1193	香港機場餐飲業僱員工會	47
982	香港機電工程助理人員工會	22
977	香港機電業工程專業人員協會	22
972	香港機電業管理及專業人員協會	22
1110	香港機電業職工總會	23
955	香港機構醫生協會	93
252	香港衞生督察會	69
593	香港衞生署牙科治療師協會	91
1521	香港辦公室行政人員總會	65
1992	香港鋼鐵業工作人員協會	16
853	香港隧道及公路幹線從業員總會	39
293	香港雕刻木器裝修工會	14
1452	香港餐飲及服務人員協會	47
1162	香港餐飲專業技師(國家職業資格)協會	47
1451	香港龍運職員總會	42
1360	香港檢測及認證業職工會	58
1558	香港檢測檢驗及認證專業僱員總會	58
1508	香港檢驗及檢測聯盟	58
132	香港環保、物流及清潔從業員協會	36
1825	香港環保及可持續發展從業員工會	58
1607	香港環保回收從業員工會	20

登記編號	職工會名稱	頁數
1337	香港環保科技專業人員總會	57
1702	香港環保產業管理人員協會	20
914	香港環境服務職工會	63
1196	香港環境保護主任協會	80
920	香港環境衛生督導及工人職系協會	77
615	香港聯合船塢集團總工會	18
1335	香港聲學工業工會	57
604	香港臨床心理學家協會	118
38	香港賽馬會華人職工會	101
1087	香港賽馬會僱員工會	101
1101	香港賽馬會職工總會	101
1232	香港賽馬會職員團結工會	101
689	香港賽馬會騎練協會	101
1718	香港鮮肉行業職工會	12
1515	香港鮮活冷凍食品業職工會	31
1853	香港翻譯從業員協會	60
1372	香港職工會工作者協會	103
1071	香港職工會聯盟員工會	102
934	香港職業治療助理員協會	93
1615	香港職業訓練(建造業)僱員協會	87
212	香港豐貴堂蛋業商會	111
1927	香港醫事顧問總工會	96
564	香港醫院手術室助理員協會	91
1041	香港醫院僱員權益工會	93
877	香港醫院職工協會	93
837	香港醫務化驗師協會	93
40	香港醫務衛生華員總會	90
1256	香港醫療人員總工會	94
1413	香港醫療及護理人員協會	94
1727	香港醫療服務僱員工會	95
1250	香港醫療輔助隊隊員協會	80
1836	香港醫護行業人員工會	95
1462	香港醫護專職人員協會	95
1911	香港醫護僱員總工會	96
1961	香港鎖匠工會	105
1412	香港寵物界工會	106
1036	香港懲教人員總工會	78
1000	香港懲教署懲教助理總會	78

登記編號	職工會名稱	頁數
1566	香港獸醫業人員職工會	59
184	香港藥業總工會(意誠)	15
767	香港藥劑技術員協會	92
575	香港藥劑師(公共服務)協會	91
1274	香港藥劑師工會	94
405	香港藥劑職員會	90
1007	香港證券及期貨專業總會	51
1233	香港證券及期貨從業員工會	52
976	香港警務處文職人員工會	77
956	香港警務處第一標準薪級員工協會	77
996	香港警務處電訊技術人員工會	78
123	香港鹹魚行進興商會	110
542	香港護士協會	91
748	香港護士總工會	92
1713	香港護理人員工會	107
1869	香港護理服務從業員協會	95
841	香港護衛及物業管理從業員總會	54
923	香港護衛員及物業管理人員工會	62
596	香港鐵路公司員工協會	37
1573	香港鐵路技術人員協會	19
847	香港鐵路員工總會	39
1145	香港鐵路專業人員工會	40
1115	香港鐵路總工會	40
1002	香港鐵路職員工會	40
1199	香港鐵道從業員總工會	41
763	香港聽力師協會	92
1677	香港體育從業員工會	102
1061	香港體育學院職員工會	85
	十劃	
389	倉庫碼頭運輸業職工會	36
1637	倉務及轉運貨物職工會	43
872	個人及社區服務行業職工總會	105
1800	娱樂文化製作人員協會	100
2035	家居水電維修導師協會	90
909	家庭服務從業員協會	107
910	家務助理及幼兒工作者工會	107
1708	展覽業市場推廣僱員工會	66

登記編號	職工會名稱	頁數
1747	旅遊及遊學職工會	62
785	旅遊巴士司機工會	38
1886	旅遊業人員團結工會	62
1694	旅遊業友好工會	61
1705	旅遊業僱員互助工會	61
1509	旅遊業管理人員協會	61
1611	旅遊業職工聯盟	61
1925	校友會僱員工會	104
1130	校園設施管理有限公司職工會	55
2024	浙能貿職工會	17
666	海事主任協會	73
750	海事處工程督察協會	74
557	海事督察及高級助理船務主任協會	71
131	海事署華員職工會	68
1488	海事輪機專業人員協會	43
385	海產土產雜貨職工會	32
734	海港運輸業總工會	38
1635	海運管理人員協會	43
1405	浸信會愛羣社會服務處員工會	98
815	消防保安工程從業員協會	22
1120	消防處廚師職工會	79
381	烤臘及飲食專業人員協會	11
1278	特區政府中基層僱員總會	80
1306	珠海學院教職員工會	86
845	珠寶從業員協會	19
818	破產管理主任協會	75
1882	秘書及文職人員協會	67
1700	秘書及文職職工會	66
1645	秘書協會	66
1015	秘書職務、行政及文職人員協會	65
1701	紡織業人員協會	13
1599	能源和環保產業文職及專業人員協會	20
1562	航天科技從業員工會	17
1397	航空同業陣線	42
2042	航空運輸文職人員協會	44
1422	航海專業人員協會	42
1939	航運業財務僱員協會	54
2005	荃灣社會及個人服務業職工會	105

登記編號	職工會名稱	頁數
1993	荃灣區社區服務及行政人員工會	104
1890	荃灣區議員助理工會	104
1556	財富管理及財務策劃職工會	52
1092	酒店、旅遊及廚藝學院職工會	85
1113	酒店及飲食專業人員協會	47
813	酒店及餐飲從業員協會	46
1545	院校設施管理及維修從業員協會	26
465	院務主任協會	90
1376	高級行政及管理人員工會	65
556	高級職業安全主任協會	71
1368	高壓電力專業人員總會	23
	十一劃	
1661	停機坪空運服務員工會	43
1051	健康及護理服務從業員工會	106
878	健康服務從業員協會	96
899	商品推廣及零售業僱員總會	33
1494	商業服務從業員工會	65
1780	商業開發、推廣及企業傳訊人員工會	60
1010	商業機構及家居服務從業員協會	63
1785	商業機構管理人員工會	67
1609	商標代理從業人員協會	56
502	啤酒汽水飲品業職工會	11
1226	國家推拿技能考評員香港總會	106
584	國泰航空公司本地職員工會	37
528	國泰航空公司空中服務員工會	37
1271	國泰航空服務公司職員協會	41
1267	國泰航空服務職工會	41
2001	國泰航空飲食服務僱員工會	44
2027	國貨公司職員協會	35
962	執達主任助理協會	77
1006	執達主任職系工會	78
1354	基督教香港信義會社會服務部工會	98
1327	基督教播道會社會服務職員協會	97
794	基督教聯合醫院護士協會	92
1568	專利代理從業人員協會	56
1745	專業社區服務統籌人員職工會	103
1027	專業家務助理協會	107

登記編號	職工會名稱	頁數
1982	專業珠寶課程導師及行政人員協會	89
1381	專業滅蟲人員工會	63
1850	專職醫療人員聯合連線	95
727	康樂事務主任協會	100
1049	康樂事務經理協會	100
1673	康樂體育服務業職工會	102
1479	彩虹社會服務職工會	98
1625	採購、物流及供應鏈管理人員協會	31
1340	接觸網行業工會	42
1287	推廣員及零散工工會	115
1096	教育工作人員總工會	85
1952	教育及培訓人員協會	89
433	教育局官津補私學校職工會	82
586	教育局首席、高級、助理教席及文憑教師協會	83
526	教育局督學協會	82
525	教育局實驗室技術員協會	82
836	教育局課程主任協會	84
1912	教育服務僱員工會	88
810	混凝土業職工會	116
1005	清潔工人職工會	63
1932	清潔及庶務員工會	64
1681	清潔服務從業員權益工會	64
1040	清潔服務業職工會	63
1632	清潔能源行業職工會	20
1844	瓷磚裝飾從業員工會	28
1435	<b></b>	48
1153	<b>紮鐵業團結工會</b>	114
944	船務從業員工會	39
1768	船舶維修職工工會	19
1887	設計、工程及建築業僱員工會	59
829	貨車、客貨車司機工會	39
464	貨物裝卸運輸業職工會	37
674	貨櫃運輸業職工總會	37
988	貨櫃碼頭內運司機工會	40
1298	通利教職員工會	117
933	通利琴行職工會	33
1073	通訊業總工會	50
1920	陪月及嬰幼兒照顧專業人員總工會	108

登記編號	職工會名稱	頁數
1427	陪月服務人員協會	108
1501	陪護服務從業員協會	106
392	魚翅行商會	110
598	魚類統營處僱員職工會	33
1416	麥理浩夫人中心職工會	98
	十二劃	
358	<b>像</b> 像 及 紅 木 工 藝 職 工 會	18
848	創科及製造業人員協會	10
1737	創新金融及資訊科技專業人員協會	54
1586	創新科技電子商務僱員工會	51
902	勞工行政人員協會	76
1109	勞工事務主任職級協會	79
401	<b>勞工督察會</b>	69
1119	善終服務人員協會	106
936	報紙零售業職工會	115
2018	場地設施管理人員工會	30
1559	富港餐飲職工協會	47
1968	就業輔導人員協會	60
1164	循道愛華村服務中心社會福利部職工會	97
1814	循道衛理楊震社會服務處長者服務部(東九龍)員工協會	98
978	循道衛理觀塘社會服務處員工協會	97
809	惠康有限公司職工會	33
921	惠群飲食從業員協會	46
1984	普通話教育專業人員協會	89
1859	減廢及回收教育從業員工會	20
1634	渡輪從業員協會	43
265	港九中藥職工總會	15
1593	港九天然資源及能源業職工總會	10
7	港九木匠總工會	21
361	港九水泥混凝土工程業職工會	21
69	港九牛羊業總工會	32
367	港九打石雲石建造業職工會	21
238	港九永興堂籐器同業商會	110
59	港九石行總工會	21
42	港九同德貨物搬運業職工會	35
1617	港九安檢協會	58
175	港九竹器山貨同業工會	32

登記編號	職工會名稱	頁數
2014	港九行政人員團結協會	68
15	港九西式女服工會	12
289	港九西商酒店酒樓工會	45
271	港九汽車司機總工會	36
178	港九車衣工會	13
216	港九車縫業職工會	13
210	港九果菜行工商總會	115
64	港九油漆業總工會	21
161	港九花卉職工總會	32
287	港九金飾珠寶業職工會	19
100	港九金屬電鍍磨光業職工會	16
378	港九室內清潔職工會	63
1988	港九建築業職工總會	29
457	港九拯溺員工會	101
133	港九洋木酸枝傢俬職業振華工會	18
8	港九洋衣工會	12
163	港九飛鵬泥水批擋工會	114
449	港九修造船業工會	18
1584	港九旅遊業職工會	61
309	港九粉麵製造業工會	11
166	港九粉麵製造業總商會	110
18	港九紡織染業職工總會	12
86	港九茶行總工會	32
84	港九茶居工業總會	45
87	港九酒樓茶室總工會	45
29	港九船塢碼頭做木總會	17
58	港九蛋業職工會	31
1567	港九貨運職工會	43
333	港九貨箱業職工會	14
349	港九造船鋼鐵業技工會	18
284	港九魚業職工會	32
126	港九傢俬裝修同業商會	111
262	港九飯店職工總會	45
444	港九塑膠製品自由工會	15
122	港九搬運行李業工會	35
28	港九搭棚同敬工會	21
1752	港九會計及文職人員協會	67
33	港九煙草業職工總會	11

登記編號	職工會名稱	頁數
491	港九電子工業職工總會	16
369	港九電器工程電業器材職工會	21
194	港九電器業職業工會	21
225	港九製遮業職業工會	18
98	港九鞋業職業工會	12
640	港九燃油業職工總會	15
106	港九鋼鐵業職工會	16
60	港九餐室職工總會	45
31	港九髹色梳化傢俬工會	18
142	港九鮮魚行總會	115
218	港九醬料涼果行工會	11
365	港九鐘錶業職工會	16
204	港九籐業竹器職工總會	14
343	港九鑄造業職業工會	16
1552	港式茶餐廳水吧員工職工會	47
1474	港式茶餐廳面檔從業員職工會	47
1574	港式茶餐廳樓面職工會	47
778	港粤運輸司機從業員協會	38
37	港輪(集團) 僱員工會	35
17	港燈電力投資公司職工會	19
728	港龍航空公司空勤人員協會	38
1356	港鐵新動力	42
1252	港鐵職工總會	41
1943	游泳教練及助教員工會	89
1725	游泳教練協會	88
1640	湖南菜食肆員工協會	47
1647	湘菜餐館僱員工會	47
1852	無隅文化僱員協會	60
485	稅務局評稅專業人員協會	70
1059	華人永遠墳場督導及文職人員工會	106
260	華南電影工作者聯合會	116
653	菲臘牙科醫院牙科輔助人員協會	91
983	菲臘牙科醫院職員協會	93
1013	街坊工友服務處職工會	102
1245	註冊小型工程承建商(個人及獲授權簽署人)僱員協會	23
1201	註冊導師及專業人員總會	117
453	貿易主任聯會	69
1105	超市及連鎖店僱員總會	33

登記編號	職工會名稱	頁數
1156	郵政及速遞業職工總會	45
1759	郵政署高級郵務員總會	45
886	郵政署郵務員職工會	45
588	郵務監督協會	44
971	飲食及酒店業職工總會	46
880	飲食業行政人員協會	46
1037	飲食業從業員協會	46
670	飲食業管理專業人員協會	46
352	飲食業潮粵籍職工會	46
467	飲食業職工總會	46
1458	飲料營業及從業員協會	12
1861	黄大仙區社區服務人員協會	104
	十三劃	
985		97
1818	微企零售員工協會	34
1453	新巴車長互助工會	42
922	新世界第一巴士公司職工會	39
1364	新來港學生教師協會	86
1908	新界西人文學科教師工會	88
1894	新界西保安員協會	62
1429	新界西建造業職工會	24
1928	新界西專業教育人員協會	88
1895	新界西數理科教師工會	88
1899	新界西學校教職人員工會	88
1931	新界東中國語文教職員協會	89
1963	新界東公民及社會發展科教師協會	89
1940	新界東非政府組織僱員工會	104
1682	新界東建造業職工會	27
1959	新界東教師協會	89
1945	新界東數理科教師協會	89
1951	新界東學校職員協會	89
1784	新界東護理人員工會	95
702	新界的士司機協會	38
2016	新界社區服務行政人員工會	105
1432	新教師聯盟	87
964	新渡輪職工會	40
2003	會計及行政人員工會	68

登記編號	職工會名稱	頁數
2006	粤劇文化從業員協會	100
693	群生飲食技術人員協會	46
675	聖公會小學監理委員會屬校校長協會	83
1744	董事會秘書及公司秘書業職工會	60
1709	葵青社區從業員職工會	103
1183	蒂森電梯職工會	23
1789	裝修工人協會	28
1220	裝修行業工會	115
1512	裝修雜工工會	26
1720	資訊及通訊科技業專業人員協會	51
1595	資訊科技及人工智能專業人員協會	51
1757	資訊科技及通訊業專業人員工會	51
1650	資訊科技及貿易人員協會	51
1651	資訊科技教師工會	87
1643	資訊科技業人員聯盟	51
1683	資訊科技業同盟	51
981	資訊科技業從業員協會	50
2029	資歷架構課程統籌人員協會	90
1423	跨境財務專業人員總會	52
831	路政署、渠務署、土木工程拓展署及地政署工程人員合併工會	75
942	運輸及物流業職工會	39
1989	道教機構從業員協會	104
671	零售、商業及成衣業總工會	33
1926	零售人員工會	34
1125	零售及批發從業員協會	33
911	零售業從業員協會	33
1477	電力行業行政專業及輔助人員協會	20
1822	電力從業員協進會	20
1730	電子商務及資訊科技從業員工會	51
1885	電子商貿人員工會	31
897	電子通訊技術人員協會	50
1688	電子塑膠從業員協會	17
826	電子製品業職工會	17
297	電車自由工會	36
1938	電氣裝配工協會	29
1570	電訊及資訊科技業僱員總工會	50
53	電訊盈科職工總會	50
729	電訊盈科職員協會	50

登記編號	職工會名稱	頁數
1692	電梯業人員協會	27
939	電視製作及廣播業職工會	49
830	電業承辦商協會	114
898	電腦資訊科技人員協會	50
1124	電器及影音從業員協會	33
1707	電器零售業人員同行工會	34
	十四劃	
155	僑港東安街市職工會	32
146	僑港紡織業總工會	12
45	僑港集賢起落貨職業工會	35
1666	嘉樂手套製造有限公司職工會	13
1043	嘉誼管理有限公司員工會	46
1251	團結小販管理主任協會	80
1249	團結公共巴士職工協會	41
1663	團結律師聯盟	56
1236	團結政府司機工會	41
998	實惠傢居廣場有限公司職工會	33
677	漁農自然護理署職工會	73
1496	福利協會職工會	98
1001	管業及保安從業員工會	55
1448	精算科學人員同業會	52
1492	精算從業員持續專業發展協會	52
1828	綠年輪員工工會	64
1216	維他奶職工會	11
1303	維珍航空香港空中服務員工會	41
1457	網絡紅人工作者協會	49
159	製衣服飾從業員協會	13
1746	製造業及進出口從業員互助協會	31
1433	製造業職工總會	11
	十五劃	
1845	噴射混凝土工協會	28
559	審計署審查主任級協會	71
579	審計署審計師協會	72
1157	寮屋管制人員協會	79
1733	廣華醫院放射科醫生協會	95
1999	德盛行僱員協會	35

登記編號	職工會名稱	頁數
917	樂依文科技有限公司職工會	17
1052	樂施會非管理(薯仔)人員職工會	97
1563	樓宇保安及護衛服務僱員總會	55
1626	模具及塑膠注塑及行政輔助人員職工協會	15
943	模板工程技術人員協會	22
1502	浆紙貿易從業員協會	30
1813	潔淨從業員總會	64
337	穀米糧油副食品業職工會	32
1865	蔬果批發僱員工會	34
1194	衛安員工總會	62
1095	衛安職工會	62
1646	衛星通訊服務職工會	51
1305	調查主任(勞資審裁處)協會	81
1309	銷售及推廣職工協會	33
901	駐地盤人員協會	22
1243	駕駛政府車輛人員協會	41
796	駕駛教師協會	117
327	<b>髪型化妝整體形象設計師總會</b>	105
	十六劃	
610	學徒督察協會	72
1995	學校私家小巴服務人員工會	44
1827	樹上樹藝工作人員職工會	64
1831	樹木風險評估員職工會	64
1829	樹藝業兼職僱員職工會	64
735	機場空運員工協會	38
1024	機電工程署一般及共通職系員工會	78
629	機電工程署專業工程師協會	73
1012	衛生清潔服務員工會	63
1495	辦公室助理員工會	65
1476	鋼鐵從業員總會	16
2039	鋼鐵業管理人員工會	16
832	霓虹招牌及燈箱廣告從業員協會	22
1299	鴨脷洲社區職工會	119
1218	龍運巴士員工協會	41
	十七劃	
	嶺南學院教職員協會	84

登記編號	職工會名稱	頁數
474	戲院遊樂場職工會	100
1283	環保業職工會	20
1732	環海船貿及航運業同仁工會	18
1237	環境服務從業員工會	117
1623	環境保育及建築工程協會	58
1079	環境保護督察協會	78
1438	環境教育及生態保育人員工會	101
1325	賽馬會滘西洲公眾高爾夫球場職工會	102
851	嶺南學院教職員協會	84
	十八劃	
1535	糧油食品僱員總會	12
1977	職工會文職僱員協會	104
524	職業安全主任會	71
1904	職業技能培訓機構人員工會	88
989	職業訓練局文職人員協會	84
1004	職業訓練局行政主任職系協會	84
632	職業訓練局技能訓練中心職員協會	83
1026	職業訓練局技術員協會	85
1208	職業訓練局初級職員工會	86
723	職業訓練局非教職人員工會	84
1270	職業訓練局員工總會	86
479	職業訓練局教師會	82
930	職業訓練局教學人員協會	84
1263	職業訓練局教學助理協會	86
1207	職業訓練局新薪酬福利員工協會	86
1255	職業訓練局語文學科職員協會	86
1017	職業訓練局學生發展處員工協會	84
783	職業訓練局導師及訓練中心教學人員協會	84
1152	職業訓練局講師工會	85
1285	職業訓練局體育專業人員協會	86
432	職業樂師工會	99
963	職業環境衛生師協會	77
688	醫院,診所,護理業職工會	91
492	醫院診所護士協會	90
1173	醫院管理局支援職系員工協會	94
1244	醫院管理局抽血員協會	94
784	醫院管理局員工協會	92

登記編號	職工會名稱	頁數
890	醫院管理局健康服務助理員協會	93
1478	醫院管理局新界西聯網員工協會	95
1067	醫院管理局職工總會	93
1342	醫院管理局職員權益總會	94
1345	醫院聯網職員工會	94
1359	醫管局員工陣線	94
1812	醫療及保健服務職工會	95
1934	醫療服務行政人員協會	96
2038	醫護服務專業人員聯盟	96
382	雞鴨業職工會	32
	十九劃	
1922	離島農牧業職工會	10
1187	懷智職工會	97
1459	藥品及化妝品零售人員總會	33
594	警察通訊員協會	50
520	警察翻譯主任協會	71
	二十劃或以上	
1003	議員工作人員協會	102
1209	議會及社區專業人員協會	103
112	<b>夢船貨艇運輸業工會</b>	35
118	麵包糖果餅業食品職工會	11
915	攝影及沖印業職工會	59
1868	護理行業僱員工會	95
513	鐵路車務員工協會	37
2017	體育及演藝業職工總會	102
278	罐頭醬油涼果業職工會	11
1608	灣仔能源行業職工會	31

## II. 職工會聯會索引 (按筆劃數排序)

登記編號	職工會聯會名稱	頁數
1224	大學及專上院校工會聯盟	120
1282	巴士業職工會聯盟	120
980	香港公務員工會聯合會	120
1225	香港亞洲家務工工會聯會	120
1300	香港空勤人員總工會	120
1838	香港建造業註冊專門工種職工會聯會	120
1241	香港旅遊聯業工會聯會	120
2022	香港教育界職工會聯會	121
1182	香港飲食業職工會聯合會	120
2025	香港運輸物流業工會聯會	121
992	香港機電業工會聯合會	120
1290	香港鐵路工會聯合會	120
1997	教育及職業訓練機構人員工會聯合會	120
1214	港九飲食業工會聯會	120
979	職業訓練局職工會聯合會	120